### TABLE OF CONTENTS

Table of Contents	1
Secretariat of Administration	3
Department of Elections (ELECT) / Total = 25	3
Department of Human Resource Management (DHRM) / Total = 1	28
Virginia Information Technologies Agency (VITA) / Total = 17	29
Secretariat of Agriculture and Forestry	46
Department of Agriculture and Consumer Services (VDACS) / Total = 6	46
Secretariat of Commerce and Trade	52
Department of Housing and Community Development (DHCD) / Total = 2	52
Secretariat of Education	54
State Council of Higher Education for Virginia (SCHEV) / Total = 2	54
University of Virginia (UVA) / Total = 2	56
Secretariat of Finance	58
Board of Accountancy (BOA) / Total = 7	58
Department of Taxation (TAX) / Total = 6	65
Department of Treasury (TRS) / Total = 23	71
Secretariat of Health and Human Resources	94
Department for Aging and Rehabilitative Services (DARS) / Total = 25	94
Department of Behavioral Health and Developmental Services (DBHDS) / Total = 6	119
Department for the Blind and Vision Impaired (DBVI) / Total = 12	125
Department of Deaf and Hard of Hearing (DDHH) / Total = 4	137
Department of Health Professions (DHP) / Total = 2	141
Department of Medical Assistance Services (DMAS) / Total = 1	143
Department of Social Services (DSS) / Total = 10	144
Department of Health (VDH) / Total = 141	154
Secretariat of Labor	295
Virginia Employment Commission (VEC) / Total = 4	295
Department of Professional and Occupational Development (DPOR) / Total = 11	299
Secretariat of Natural and Historic Resources	310
Department of Conservation and Recreation (DCR) / Total = 2	310
Department of Environmental Quality (DEQ) / Total = 112	312
Department of Historic Resources (DHR) / Total = 2	455
Secretariat of Public Safety and Homeland Security	457
Department of Forensic Science (DFS) / Total = 1	457

	Department of Juvenile Justice (DJJ) / Total = 4	458
	Department of Fire Programs (DFP) / Total = 5	462
Sec	retariat of Transportation	467
	Department of Motor Vehicles (DMV) / Total = 2	467
	Department of Rail and Public Transportation (DRPT) / Total = 2	469
	Motor Vehicle Dealer Board (MVDB) / Total = 6	471
	Department of Transportation (DOT) / Total = 17	477

# **Secretariat of Administration**

### **Department of Elections (ELECT) / Total = 25**

Action/Stage or Gu	idance Document Forum ID (if availabl	(e)	
_	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docume		
_	11 Counting and Reporting Results from a	Central Absentee Precinct	
(Amendments)			
Brief Overview			
	152 of the 2023 Acts of Assembly, the Sta	ate Board of Elections must adopt a	
	counting and reporting of absentee ballots		
	e 2024 Acts of Assembly, the policy will of	•	
•	cinct from the seventh day after the election		
document establishe	s a policy: (i) stating requirements related	to pre-processing absentee ballots	
	ection Day and processing absentee ballots		
	ions to post the results of all absentee ball	ots cast during an election no later than	
noon on the tenth calendar day following an election.			
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	□ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	•	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	⊠ Final		
	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☐ Discretionary Action	
	□ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	N/A		
Component			
Expected Date	September 2024		

Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
_	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	
GREB Chapter 1: G	General Registrar/Director of Elections (A	mendments)
Brief Overview		
	the duties of the general registrar and the	e electoral board. Outlines general
		nt, remove, compensate, and support their
_	nd addresses the role of deputy registrars	
requirements for the voter registration office. Amendments are in response to the 2024 General		
Assembly Session.		1
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action
	☐ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory	The chapter will be reduced by 8 pages	, 4,257 words.
Component		
Expected Date	August 2024	

Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
Title of Proposed I	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent
GREB Chapter 2: L	ocal Electoral Boards (Amendments)	
Brief Overview		
Discusses what makes up a local electoral board, and describes administrative obligations regarding		
noticing, organizing, holding, recording, and closing a meeting. Provides an overview of the main local		
electoral board responsibilities and duties regarding the conduct of elections. Amendments are in		
response to the 2024 General Assembly Session.		
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action
	☐ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory	The chapter will be reduced by 4 pages	, 2,365 words.
Component		
Expected Date	August 2024	

Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
Title of Duemonal I	Dogwlotowy Action on Children on Dogwood	om4
_	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	
GREB Chapter 3: Pi	recincts and Polling Places (Amendment	S)
Brief Overview		
	1 1	
•	ents and best practices for general registra	•
precincts and polling places in their locality. Focuses on maintaining precincts, and changing a precinct		
when a new polling place has been created by ordinance. Amendments are in response to the 2024		
General Assembly Session.		
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	□ Discretionary Action
	☐ Action required by state statute	•
Deregulatory	N/A	
Component		
<b>Expected Date</b>	August 2024	

Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
Action/Stage of Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
Title of Proposed I	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent
_	oting Equipment (Amendments)	
•	,	
<b>Brief Overview</b>		
Discusses required s	state certification of voting systems used	for elections in the Commonwealth.
Provides information about voting equipment, logic and accuracy testing of voting systems, voting		
system security, and FOIA considerations. Amendments are in response to the 2024 General Assembly		
Session.	T	
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	□ Discretionary Action
	☐ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory	N/A	
Component		
Expected Date	August 2024	

Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
Title of Proposed I	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent
GREB Chapter 5: A	ccessibility (Amendments)	
7.40		
Brief Overview		
	nd state law requirements regarding acces	• • •
curbside voting. Discusses officer of election training and enforcement mechanisms, as well as		
resources focused on elections accessibility issues. Amendments are in response to the 2024 General		
Assembly Session.	<b>,</b>	
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action
	☐ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory	N/A	
Component		
<b>Expected Date</b>	August 2024	

Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
Title of Proposed I	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent
GREB Chapter 6: V	oter Registration (Amendments)	
<b>D</b>		
Brief Overview		
	ity requirements that every applicant mus	
processed and approved by the registrar. Provides information on the methods of registration available		
to applicants, application deadlines, available voter registration applications, and denials of voter		
applications. Amendments are in response to the 2024 General Assembly Session.		
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	□ Discretionary Action
	☐ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory	N/A	
Component		
Expected Date	August 2024	

Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)			
_	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent	
GREB Chapter 7: A	bsentee Voting (Amendments)		
Brief Overview			
	ce of absentee ballot processes during an	election cycle and explains steps and	
_		• • •	
preparations both general registrars and local electoral boards must take to facilitate absentee voting.			
Discusses absentee readiness including ballot printing and certification, administering military and			
overseas voting, assisting absentee voters, and how to receive mailed ballots. Amendments are in			
-	General Assembly Session.		
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	The chapter will be reduced by 2 pages,	, 1,689 words.	
Component			
Expected Date	August 2024		

Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
Title of Proposed I	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ont
_	ist Maintenance (Amendments)	ent
GREE Chapter 6. E	ist maintenance (minimums)	
<b>Brief Overview</b>		
Defines maintenanc	e and list data sources, such as the Depar	tment of Motor Vehicles and Central
Criminal Records Exchange, which ELECT is required to provide general registrars. Explains how the		
federal law underpins Virginia's VERIS list maintenance system. Amendments are in response to the		
2024 General Assembly Session.		
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☐ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action
	☐ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory	This chapter will be reduced by 4 pages	s, 1,903 words
Component		
<b>Expected Date</b>	August 2024	

Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
Title of Proposed I	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent
GREB Chapter 9: R	ecords Access and Retention (Amendme	ents)
7.100		
Brief Overview		
		ements of a request and creating a proper
-	certain exemptions, such as protecting se	•
systems and working papers of a public body. Explains what information is required to be provided		
under NVRA and best practice guidance on how release of information should be conducted for this		
act. Amendments are in response to the 2024 General Assembly Session.		
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	□ Discretionary Action
	☐ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory	N/A	
Component		
<b>Expected Date</b>	August 2024	

Action/Stage or Gu	idance Document Forum ID (if availal	ble)
Title of Proposed R	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent
GREB Chapter 10: I	Election Day Prep (Amendments)	
D ' CO '		
Brief Overview		. 1 111 6 1
	should be taken annually when considering	
_	pertinent deadlines and provides suggestion	
gradually. Covers el	ection day and a high-level overview of t	the subsequent election-related tasks the
general registrar and local electoral board must ensure are complete. Amendments are in response to		
the 2024 General Assembly Session.		
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action
	☐ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory	N/A	
Component		
Expected Date	August 2024	

Action/Stage or Gu	Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
Title of Proposed R	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docume	ent	
GREB Chapter 11: I	Election Day Manual (Amendments)		
D-:-60			
Brief Overview			
	•	election days such as general disruptions,	
	in the polling place, voters or elections		
_	evices, authorized representatives, and chi	1 0 1	
	ng, and provides guidance for where, who		
circumstances require a polling place to be evacuated. Amendments are in response to the 2024			
General Assembly Session.			
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	The chapter will be reduced by 3 pages,	2,203 words.	
Component			
Expected Date	August 2024		

Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
Title of Proposed R	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent
-	Central Absentee Precinct (CAP) (Amend	
<b>Brief Overview</b>		
Provides guidance o	n how election officials can work with th	ne local governing bodies to establish a
CAP. Discusses the	factors to consider when choosing the Ca	AP's location. The discussion then turns
to how CAPs are rui	n, including Election Day activities. Ame	endments are in response to the 2024
General Assembly Session.		
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action
	☐ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory	The chapter will be reduced by a page,	586 words.
Component		
Expected Date	August 2024	

Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
Title of Proposed R	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent
GREB Chapter 13: 1	Provisional Ballots (Amendments)	
<b>Brief Overview</b>		
Provides an overvie	w of the proper provisional ballot proced	ures to be used before, during, and after
Election Day, include	ling preparing provisional ballots and the	specific reasons a provisional ballot may
be offered. Discusse	es procedures election officials should fol	low when issuing a provisional ballot,
provisional ballot meetings, and proper provisional ballot notification. Amendments are in response to		
the 2024 General Assembly Session.		
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action
	☐ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory	N/A	
Component		
Expected Date	August 2024	

Action/Stage or Gu	Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
Title of Proposed R	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent	
-	Canvass (Amendments)		
<b>Brief Overview</b>	,		
The process of revie	wing, confirming, and recording the office	cial local results of each election is called	
a "canvass." Outline	es how to prepare for the canvass, conduc	ting a meeting where the canvass will	
occur, the steps need	led to complete a canvass, and what shou	ald occur after the canvass. Amendments	
are in response to the 2024 General Assembly Session.			
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	N/A		
Component			
Expected Date	August 2024	·	

Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
Title of Proposed R	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent
-	Recounts and Contests (Amendments)	Ciit
Brief Overview	recounts and contests (i intendiments)	
	idate cannot petition the court for a recou	int unless the election resulted in a margin
	s the timeline for filing a recount petition	
	petition for a recount must contain. Amen	•
General Assembly Session.		
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	□ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action
	☐ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory	N/A	
Component		
<b>Expected Date</b>	August 2024	

Action/Stage or Gu	iidance Document Forum ID (if availab	ole)
Title of Duomaged D	Domilotomy Action on Children Domi	<b>-</b>
_	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docume	ent
GREB Chapter 16: 0	Candidate Processing (Amendments)	
<b>Brief Overview</b>		
Describes the docun	nents and forms candidates use to qualify	for the ballot and provides a process by
which local offices s	should process candidate filings. Discusse	es how petitions can be collected, outlines
requirements for circ	culatorsincluding the requirement that e	each candidate have a Declaration of
Candidacy form. Provides an overview of how to verify the petitions, the petitions checklist, and the		
VERIS step-by-step. Amendments are in response to the 2024 General Assembly Session.		
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action
	☐ Action required by state statute	·
Deregulatory	The chapter will be reduced by 5 pages,	, 5,214 words.
Component		
<b>Expected Date</b>	August 2024	

Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
Title of Proposed R	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docume	ent
-	Campaign Finance (Amendments)	
<b>Brief Overview</b>		
Sets out the scope of	f Virginia campaign finance law. Disting	uishes committees that are required to file
locally with the office	ce of the general registrar and discusses c	campaign finance reporting requirements,
as well as forms con	nmittees may have to file. Provides a brie	ef note on the retention of reports.
Amendments are in response to the 2024 General Assembly Session.		
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action
	☐ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory	N/A	
Component		
Expected Date	August 2024	

Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)			
Title of Proposed F	Title of Proposed Regulatory Action or Guidance Document		
GREB Chapter 18: 3	Satellite Offices (Amendments)		
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
According to code, a governing body of any county or city may establish voter satellite offices to be used in the locality for absentee voting in person. Discusses questions to ask in determining whether to open a satellite office or multiple satellite offices. Amendments are in response to the 2024 General Assembly Session.			
Regulatory Stage	□NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	⊠ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	□ Discretionary Action	
	☐ Action required by state statute	·	
Deregulatory	The chapter will be reduced by a page,	475 words.	
Component			
<b>Expected Date</b>	August 2024		

Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
Title of Proposed R	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docume	ent
GREB Chapter 19: I	RLA Manual (Amendments)	
<b>Brief Overview</b>		
A Risk Limiting Au	dit (RLA) is a type of post-election audit	that utilizes statistical methods and a
manual review of pa	aper ballots to confirm that the electronic	voting system accurately reported the
correct outcome of a	an election. RLAs analyze a random samp	ble of hand-counted ballots to confirm
election results. This	s Chapter discusses two RLA methods: ba	allot-polling and batch-comparison.
Amendments are in response to the 2024 General Assembly Session.		
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☐ Discretionary Action
	☑ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory	The manual will be reduced by 6 pages,	3,126 words.
Component		
Expected Date	August 2024	

Action/Stage or Gu	Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
Title of Proposed R	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent	
-	1 Voting Equipment Security (Repeal)		
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
This policy outlines	the voting system security expectations f	for local electoral boards, pursuant to	
§24.2-625.1. This po	olicy has been superseded by the Locality	Election Security Standards, which have	
been promulgated by	been promulgated by the State Board of Elections in order to condense and consolidate security		
standards and is duplicative.			
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☐ Discretionary Action	
	☑ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	The removal of this policy results in a r	eduction of 7 pages, 1486 words.	
Component	•		
<b>Expected Date</b>	December 2024		

Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
Title of Proposed F	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docume	ent
-	ng Systems Certification Procedures (Rep	
<b>Brief Overview</b>		
This policy outlines	the procedures for certifying a voting sys	tem for use in the Commonwealth
pursuant to §24.2-62	29. This policy has been superseded by the	e Voting System Certification Standard
and is duplicative.		
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☐ Discretionary Action
	☑ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory	The removal of this policy results in a re-	eduction of 18 pages, 5,486 words.
Component		
<b>Expected Date</b>	December 2024	·

Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
Title of Proposed R	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent.
-	06 Procedures for Counting Provisional I	
Brief Overview		× * /
This policy states th	at the electoral board shall not open any	provisional ballot envelopes before they
	validity of all the provisional ballots off	•
outlined in other gui	dance documents. The policy is duplicat	ive and will be removed.
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☐ Discretionary Action
	☑ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory	The removal of this policy results in a r	reduction of 1 page, 215 words.
Component		
<b>Expected Date</b>	December 2024	

Action/Stage or Gu	Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
Title of Proposed F	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	nent	
-	3 Certification of Unknown Vice-President		
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
This policy states th	e process for certifying an expected Vic	e President Nominee at the time of	
certification in §24.2	2-542.1 This policy contains language th	at is specific to a certain period of time and	
should be revised to	be applied more broadly.		
Regulatory Stage	□NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☐ Discretionary Action	
	☑ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	By revising this policy, it is expected t	o reduce this guidance document by 1 page	
Component	and 250 words.		
<b>Expected Date</b>	December 2024		

Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
Title of Proposed R	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent
Summaries of Camp	paign Finance Laws and Policies (Amend	ments)
<b>Brief Overview</b>		
Consists of 6 individ	dual documents that summarizes laws and	d policies concerning the Campaign
Finance Disclosure	Act of 2006. These summaries outline re-	quirements for candidate campaign
committees, politica	l action committees, political parties, refe	erendum committees, inaugural
committees, and out-of-state political committees. These documents consist of a lot of the same		
information (such as	s definitions) and can be reduced and con	solidated.
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☐ Discretionary Action
	☑ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory	The amendments will result in a reducti	ion of 15,110 words from a total of 90,063
Component	words between all 6 documents.	
Expected Date	December 2024	

## **Department of Human Resource Management (DHRM)** / **Total = 1**

Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available) Forum ID 2524		
Title of Proposed Regulatory Action or Guidance Document Removal of all documents located on the Town Hall website because these documents aren't considered to be "Guidance Documents"		
	ocuments that should be taken down fron neet the definition of "guidance". All 148	
Regulatory Stage (check one box)	□ NOIRA □ Proposed □ Final	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA ☐ Revised Proposed ☐ Fast-Track
Additional Description	☐ Expedited Review Requested ☐ Exempt Action	☑ Guidance Document
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute ☐ Action required by state statute	☑ Discretionary Action
Deregulatory Component		f documents the Department currently has % of the length of the guidance document. ments
<b>Expected Date</b>	October 2024	

# **Virginia Information Technologies Agency (VITA) / Total = 17**

Action/Stage or Gu	idance Document Forum ID (if availa	ble)
EA 225		
	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent
Enterprise Architect	ure Standard	
Brief Overview		
	ishes direction and technical requirement	
management of info	rmation technology resources by executi	ve branch agencies.
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	□ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	□ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☐ Discretionary action
	□ Action required by state statute	•
Deregulatory	This is an administrative update to the I	Enterprise Architecture Standard (EA225),
Component	one of two guidance documents that provide the framework for various enterprise	
	architecture (EA) publications. The main function of this update is to organize the	
	framework into a standard document form and separate it from EA technical	
	publications. Completion of this update will result in increased clarity about the	
	elements of EA and the framework for	the various EA technical publications.
Expected Date	July 2024 (In Progress)	

Action/Stage or Gu	idance Document Forum ID (if availa	hle)
CPM 112-04.2	nuance Document I of am 1D (if avana	oic)
Title of Proposed R	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent
Project Managemen	t Standard	
<b>Brief Overview</b>		
This standard applies to Commonwealth-level IT projects and IT procurements. It establishes the mandatory procedures and required documentation for governance and oversight over the lifecycle of these IT projects and investments.		
projects unit		
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	□ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	□ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☐ Discretionary action
	☑ Action required by state statute	·
Deregulatory	Procurement and approval processes are being modernized and streamlined in the	
Component	pending update. Although significant revisions are not planned for the later update,	
	further administrative updates and refinements are possible.	
Expected Date	July 2024 (In Progress) & June 2025	

Action/Stage or Gu	idance Document Forum ID (if availab	le)	
CPM-110-04	·		
Title of Proposed R	egulatory Action or Guidance Docume	nt	
Project Management	Guideline		
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
		ment Guideline is to provide guidance on	
the application of the	e COV Project Management Standard and	the use of common industry best practices	
in the management of	f IT projects within Virginia Executive B	ranch Commonwealth agencies.	
	<del>-</del>		
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	□ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☐ Discretionary action	
	☑ Action required by state statute	•	
Deregulatory	Updates will be made as necessary to reflect statutory and executive policy changes		
Component	and to reflect recent and emerging project management methodologies.		
<b>Expected Date</b>	June 2025		

Action/Stage or Gu CPM 516-03	idance Document Forum ID (if availa)	ble)
	egulatory Action or Guidance Docume	ent
	ogy Investment Management (ITIM) Sta	
Brief Overview		
methodology for the maximize the busine portfolio management supporting executive investments. The statestablish the basis for with each phase, postersponsibilities for the	ess value of those investments. The ITIM interprocess to minimize risks and maximite branch agency decisions to maintain, mindard will define the ITIM methodology or measuring the value of an IT investmentation those actions within a portfolio manage actions. Since the Commonwealth a	nd evaluation of IT investments in order to methodology uses a lifecycle approach and ze the return on IT investments while ligrate, improve, retire, or initiate IT describe the phases of the ITIM lifecycle, nt, identify the required actions associated nagement process, and assign roles and
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	□ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute ☐ Action required by state statute	☐ Discretionary action
Deregulatory	The intent is to incorporate an IT Plann	ing Standard into the ITIM Standard.
Component	-	
Expected Date	June 2025	

Action/Stage or Gui	dance Document Forum ID (if availab	le)	
7323	7323		
	gulatory Action or Guidance Docume	nt	
IT Procurement: Tele	communications Waiver Policy		
Brief Overview			
– namely, the granting	g of waivers to agencies to allow them to	onent of telecommunications procurement of use non-VITA contracts for the	
procurement of telecommunications goods and services.			
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	□ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☐ Discretionary action	
	☑ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	Updates will be made as necessary, in compliance with statutory and executive		
Component	policy changes.		
Expected Date	June 2025		

Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
7319		
Title of Proposed R	egulatory Action or Guidance Docume	nt
IT Procurement: Sole	e Source Policy	
Brief Overview		
	eates the criteria for when executive branch	
Г	for IT goods and services; and provides t	the process for agencies to obtain sole
source approval.		
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	□ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	□ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☐ Discretionary action
	☑ Action required by state statute	•
Deregulatory	Updates will be made as necessary, in compliance with statutory and executive	
Component	policy changes.	
Expected Date	June 2025	

Action/Stage or Gu	idance Document Forum ID (if availab	ole)	
7317			
Title of Proposed R	egulatory Action or Guidance Docume	ent	
IT Procurement: Em	ergency Procurement Policy		
Brief Overview			
This document provides the criteria and guidance to executive branch agencies for their use of the emergency procurement of IT goods and services pursuant to Virginia Code § 2.2- 4303(F). It also provides the process for obtaining emergency procurement approval.			
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	□ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☐ Discretionary action	
	☑ Action required by state statute	·	
Deregulatory	Updates will be made as necessary, in co	Updates will be made as necessary, in compliance with statutory and executive	
Component	policy changes.		
Expected Date	June 2025		

Action/Stage or Guio	dance Document Forum ID (if availab	ole)
Title of Proposed Re	gulatory Action or Guidance Docume	ent
IT Procurement Polic	y for Enhancing and Expanding Contrac	eting Opportunities for Small, Women- and
Minority-owned Busi	nesses	
Brief Overview		
This document provide	les procurement guidelines to executive	branch agencies, and is designed to enhance
•	0 11	cluding micro businesses, women-owned,
	service-disabled veterans (SWaM) owne	
businesses, to participate in the Commonwealth's procurement process. This document interprets EO 35		
		SWaM business; and informs agencies of se
	rocurement amounts and required proce	esses.
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	□ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☐ Discretionary action
Deregulatory	Updates will be made as necessary, in	compliance with statutory and executive
Component	policy changes.	
Expected Date	June 2025	

Action/Stage or Guid	lance Document Forum ID (if availab	le)	
7675	·		
Title of Proposed Re	gulatory Action or Guidance Docume	nt	
IT Procurement Manu	al (Buy IT)		
Brief Overview			
		re branch agencies procuring IT goods and	
services within their d	lelegated authority limits.		
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	□ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☐ Discretionary action	
	☑ Action required by state statute	•	
Deregulatory	In addition to reflecting statutory and executive policy changes, VITA intends to		
Component	look to shorten the manual where that c	an be done without losing valuable	
	information.		
Expected Date	April 2025		

Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
EA200-03.1		
Title of Proposed Re	egulatory Action or Guidance Docume	nt
Enterprise Architectu	re Policy	
<b>Brief Overview</b>		
Establishes the Comm	nonwealth's Enterprise Architecture as tl	ne primary source for providing IT
direction and technica	al requirements that govern the acquisition	on, use, and management of IT resources
by executive branch a	agencies. This document contains policy	statements related to applications
systems development	and open-source software and the proce	ess used to govern agency requests for
changes and exceptions to EA requirements and to ensure that all recommendations and requests for		
changes or exceptions are logged, reviewed, and responded to in a timely manner		
Regulatory Stage	□NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☐ Discretionary action
	☐ Action required by state statute	•
Deregulatory	Updates will be made as necessary, in o	compliance with statutory and executive
Component	policy changes. Administrative/organiz	
<b>Expected Date</b>	June 2025	

Action/Stage or Gu	idance Document Forum ID (if availal	ble)	
7383	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·		
Title of Proposed R	egulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent	
Commonwealth Secu	urity and Cloud Requirements		
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
		ive branch agency procurement personnel	
on Commonwealth S	Security and Risk Management requirem	ents for cloud oversight (currently known	
as COV RAMP, formerly known as Enterprise Cloud Oversight Service [ECOS]).			
Regulatory Stage	□NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☐ Discretionary action	
	☑ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	Updates will be made as necessary, in compliance with statutory and executive		
Component	policy changes. VITA also intends to update this document for clarity and		
	harmony with non-guidance document	s describing current practices.	
<b>Expected Date</b>	June 2025		

A C C C D A F D C C THI		
Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
7324		
	egulatory Action or Guidance Docume	nt
	nority and Delegation Policies	
<b>Brief Overview</b>		
	d in this document clarify the Virginia Ir	
("VITA") statutorily-	mandated responsibility for the procuren	nent of information technology ("IT") as
provided in § 2.2-201	2 of the Code of Virginia. These policies	s identify situations where Chief
Information Officer (	CIO) approval is required, specify when	VITA may delegate its procurement
	the policies agencies should follow whe	
	These policies apply to agencies as defi	
"agency/agencies".	1 11 2	•
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☐ Discretionary action
	☑ Action required by state statute	•
Deregulatory	Updates will be made as necessary, in c	compliance with statutory and executive
Component	policy changes.	
<b>Expected Date</b>	June 2025	

Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)			
CPM 110-04	CPM 110-04		
	egulatory Action or Guidance Docume	ent	
Project Management	Guideline		
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
	ishes the direction, processes, and struct		
information technolo	gy projects and resources by executive b	oranch agencies.	
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)			
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☐ Discretionary action	
	☐ Action required by state statute	•	
Deregulatory	Updates will be made as necessary, in compliance with statutory and executive		
Component	policy changes.		
<b>Expected Date</b>	June 2025		

Action/Stage or Guid	Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
CPM 111-05			
	gulatory Action or Guidance Docume	nt	
Project Manager Selec	ction and Training Standard		
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
This standard establish	hes direction and technical requirements	s, which govern the acquisition, use and	
management of inform	nation technology resources by executiv	e branch agencies.	
Regulatory Stage		D E	
	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)		☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☐ Discretionary action	
	☑ Action required by state statute	•	
Deregulatory	Updates will be made as necessary, in compliance with statutory and executive		
Component	policy changes.		
<b>Expected Date</b>	June 2025		

Action/Stage or Gui	Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
EA 300-01	EA 300-01		
Title of Proposed R	egulatory Action or Guidance Docume	ent	
Cloud Based Hosting	g Services Information Technology Solut	tions Policy	
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
The purpose of this p	policy is to establish guiding principles for	or creating optimal business value from	
IT-enabled business i	investments at acceptable cost and risk.		
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)		☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☐ Discretionary action	
	☑ Action required by state statute	•	
Deregulatory	Updates will be made as necessary, in compliance with statutory and executive		
Component	policy changes.		
<b>Expected Date</b>	June 2025		

Action/Stage or Gui	idance Document Forum ID (if availab	ole)	
SEC503-02.2	SEC503-02.2		
Title of Proposed R	egulatory Action or Guidance Docume	ent	
Secure Remote Acce	ss to Online Court Documents Standard		
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
	rity Standard for Restricted Remote Acce		
Websites. The purpos	se of this standard is to set forth statutori	ly required security to enable circuit	
	ure remote access to land records through	h designated application service	
providers.	,		
Regulatory Stage	□NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☐ Discretionary action	
	☑ Action required by state statute	•	
Deregulatory	Updates will be made as necessary, in compliance with statutory and executive		
Component	policy changes. VITA also intends to s	treamline this document, including by	
_	eliminating content about non-security	access terms.	
<b>Expected Date</b>	June 2025	·	

Action/Stage or Gui	Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
SEC505-00.2	SEC505-00.2		
_	egulatory Action or Guidance Docume	ent	
Virginia Real Proper	ty Electronic Recording Standard		
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
The purpose of this s	standard is to bring the Commonwealth in	n line with the recommendations for a	
uniform set of laws a	across the country for the electronic filing	g of land records.	
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)			
(Check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☐ Discretionary action	
	☐ Action required by state statute	•	
Deregulatory	This document needs to be updated to reflect statutory and executive policy		
Component	changes. It also incorporates and refer	ences other documents in unclear ways,	
	which will be removed or fixed in an update.		
<b>Expected Date</b>	June 2025		

# **Secretariat of Agriculture and Forestry**

#### **Department of Agriculture and Consumer Services (VDACS) / Total = 6**

Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
Not available		
Title of Proposed R	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docume	nt
Repeal of Answering	g Telephone Requests for Pesticide Applic	eator or Pesticide Business License
Examination (Guida	nce Document)	
<b>Brief Overview</b>		
Action will repeal A	nswering Telephone Requests for Pesticid	e Applicator or Pesticide Business
License Examination	n, which does not meet the definition of "g	guidance document."
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency Rule
(check one box)	☐ Proposed Rule	☐ Revised Proposed
,	*	•
	☐ Final Rule	☐ Fast-Track Rule
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	□ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
<b>Legal Authority</b>	☐ Action required by federal statute	□ Discretionary action
	☐ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory	Repeal will eliminate one page and three discretionary regulant requirements.	
Component		
<b>Expected Date</b>	August 2024	

Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)			
Not available	Not available		
Title of Proposed F	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent	
Repeal of Commerc	ial Carpet Cleaners Who Apply Pesticide	s for Flea and Tick Control (Guidance	
Document)			
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
Action will repeal C	Commercial Carpet Cleaners Who Apply l	Pesticides for Flea and Tick Control,	
which does not mee	t the definition of "guidance document."		
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency Rule	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed Rule	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final Rule	☐ Fast-Track Rule	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	Repeal will eliminate one page.		
Component			
<b>Expected Date</b>	August 2024		

Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)			
Not available	Not available		
Title of Proposed I	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent	
Repeal of Productio	n Registration - Submission of Labels (G	Suidance Document)	
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
Action will repeal P	Production Registration - Submission of L	abels, which does not meet the definition	
of "guidance docum	nent."		
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency Rule	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed Rule	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final Rule	☐ Fast-Track Rule	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	Repeal will eliminate two pages and eight discretionary regulant requirements.		
Component			
<b>Expected Date</b>	August 2024	<u> </u>	

Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)			
Not available	Not available		
Title of Proposed F	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent	
Registration Label F	Review (Guidance Document)		
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
Repeal of Registrati	on Label Review, which does not meet the	ne definition of "guidance document."	
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency Rule	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed Rule	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final Rule	☐ Fast-Track Rule	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	Repeal will eliminate four pages and fo	Repeal will eliminate four pages and four discretionary regulant requirements.	
Component			
<b>Expected Date</b>	August 2024	·	

Action/Stage or Gu	idance Document Forum ID (if availab	ole)
Not available		
Title of Proposed I	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docume	ent
Repeal of Certificat	ion of individuals treating cooling towers	or swimming pools (Guidance
Document)		
<b>Brief Overview</b>		
Action will repeal C	Certification of individuals treating cooling	g towers or swimming pools, which does
not meet the definiti	ion of "guidance document."	
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency Rule
(check one box)	☐ Proposed Rule	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final Rule	☐ Fast-Track Rule
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary action
	☐ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory	Repeal will eliminate one page.	
Component		
<b>Expected Date</b>	August 2024	

Action/Stage or Gu	idance Document Forum ID (if availab	le)
Not available		
Title of Proposed R	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docume	nt
2024 Virginia Coop	erative Spongy Moth Suppression Prograr	m (Guidance Document)
<b>Brief Overview</b>		
The proposed chang	es will update the guidelines to reflect the	dates relevant to the Virginia
Cooperative Spongy	Moth Suppression Program.	
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency Rule
(check one box)	☐ Proposed Rule	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final Rule	☐ Fast-Track Rule
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☐ Discretionary action
	☐ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory		
Component		
<b>Expected Date</b>	August 2024	

# **Secretariat of Commerce and Trade**

#### **Department of Housing and Community Development (DHCD) / Total = 2**

Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available) Not Available			
	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum Felecommunication Initiative (VATI) Pro		
	· ,		
requires DHCD to c	idelines on a yearly basis to ensure efficie	L.2., 2024 Special Session I Budget) ifficant public engagement process, DHCD ent use of state resources and to ensure all	
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action	
	☑ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	Update to include stakeholder input and		
Component	while considering the requirements of Executive Directive 1 (2022) and Executive Order 19 (2022).		
<b>Expected Date</b>	July 2024		

Action/Stage or Gu	Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
Not Available			
_	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum		
Issuance of Virginia	Make Ready Initiative Guidelines and C	riteria	
Brief Overview			
	ge establishing the VATI Make Ready In		
•	equires DHCD to establish the program w		
criteria. The guidance	ce document will be issued by DHCD fol	lowing public engagement and will create	
program guidelines	in compliance with the enabling legislation	on.	
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action	
	☑ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	Guidance document will comply with n	nost recent legislation and requirements of	
Component	Executive Directive 1 (2022) and Execu	utive Order 19 (2022).	
Expected Date	July 2024		

# **Secretariat of Education**

#### State Council of Higher Education for Virginia (SCHEV) / Total = 2

Action/Stage or Gu	nidance Document Forum ID (if availab	le)
Not available.		
Title of Proposed F	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docume	nt
Industry Based Cred	lential Grants Guidance	
<b>Brief Overview</b>		
Staff reviewed the p	rogram guidance to determine whether the	ere were requirements that were not
necessary for the ad	ministration of the program. Staff reduced	the regulatory requirements by 3 items
by modifying or ren	noving language.	
Regulatory Stage		D E
(check one box)	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☐ Discretionary Action
	☑ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory	This program's guidance was a component of full review of SCHEV's financial	
Component	aid regulations and guidance documents that identified a total of 27 total items	
	that are not necessary to retain in regulat	ion for administration of the programs.
	Staff estimates that the aggregate change	s will reduce regulatory requirements by
	over 40 percent, exceeding the administr	ative goal of 25 percent.
Expected Date	December 31, 2024	

Title of Proposed R	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docume	ent
New guidance for th	ne Virginia Commonwealth Emergency A	ssistance Program
<b>Brief Overview</b>		
Pursuant to the Act	of Assembly, Chapter 1, Item 255.5, of th	e 2023 special session of the General
Assembly, institution	ns gained authorization to use a portion of	f their respective appropriation for the
Virginia Student Fin	nancial Assistance Program (VSFAP) for	use toward emergency assistance
programs. Emergence	cy assistance may be awarded to students	experiencing an unusual expense that has
placed their continue	ed enrollment into jeopardy. As authorize	d by the enacting language, staff have
developed guideline	s for this program. These guidelines have	been constructed based on common
practice for existing	institutional and private emergency assist	tance programs.
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional		☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☐ Discretionary Action
	☑ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory	N/A	
Component		
Expected Date	December 31 2024	

# University of Virginia (UVA) / Total = 2

Title of Proposed Regulatory Action or Guidance Document UVA Health Policy Directory		
Brief Overview This document is being removed from Regulatory Town Hall website because it is not required to be posted due to not meeting the statutory definition of a "guidance document".		
posted due to not meeting the statutory definition of a "guidance document".		
Regulatory Stage	□NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action
	☐ Action required by state statute	•
Deregulatory	This clean-up action removes a docume	nt that is not required to be posted on the
Component	Regulatory Town Hall website due to the	e document not meeting the statutory
	definition of a "guidance document".	
Expected Date	Fall 2025	

Action/Stage or Gu	iidance Document Forum ID (if availab	ole)
UVA-04		
Title of Proposed F	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docume	ent
Health Sciences Lib	rary Policies	
<b>Brief Overview</b>		
This document is be	ing removed from the Regulatory Town l	Hall website because it is not required to
be posted due to not	meeting the statutory definition of a "gui	dance document".
Regulatory Stage	E NOID A	
(check one box)	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(CHECK OHE DOX)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action
	☐ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory	This clean-up action removes a docume	nt that is not required to be posted on the
Component	Regulatory Town Hall website due to the	e document not meeting the statutory
_	definition of a "guidance document".	·
<b>Expected Date</b>	Fall 2025	

# **Secretariat of Finance**

#### **Board of Accountancy (BOA) / Total = 7**

Action/Stage or Gu	uidance Document Forum ID (if availal	ble)
7030		
Title of Proposed I	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent
Disposition of Case	s Involving Unlicensed Use of the CPA T	Title by Previously Licensed Individuals
Brief Overview		
_	document with a summary table only, ex	clude other content and pages that are
meant solely for the	board and staff for internal use.	
Regulatory Stage	⊠ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action
	☐ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory	The changes will reduce word count an	d page length by summarizing all content
Component	into an easy-to-read chart.	
<b>Expected Date</b>	January 2025	

Action/Stage or Gu	idance Document Forum ID (if availab	le)
5972		
Title of Proposed F	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docume	nt
VOBA Policy: Subs	stantially Equivalent Jurisdictions	
<b>Brief Overview</b>		
VBOA proposes to	eliminate the guidance document, as it cor	ntains outdated language that no longer
reflects current stand	dards and therefore conflicts with actual p	ractice.
Regulatory Stage	M NOID A	
• •	⊠ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	□ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action
	☐ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory	The proposed change would eliminate or	utdated information and prevent any
Component	public confusion of current standards and	d practice.
<b>Expected Date</b>	February 2025	

Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
5979		
Title of Proposed F	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docume	ent
VBOA Policy: Elec	tronic Participation in Virginia Board of A	Accountancy Meetings
<b>Brief Overview</b>		
Revision of guidanc	e document is intended solely to update the	ne policy in accordance with recent code
changes in § 2.2-370	08.3, which requires agency policy to be r	revised and renewed annually.
Regulatory Stage	⊠ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action
	☐ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory	None, as this revision is solely intended	to stay in compliance with code changes.
Component	•	
<b>Expected Date</b>	February 2025	

Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available) 3638		
_	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	
Eliminate Guidance	Document on Board of Accountancy Rig	ghts and Responsibilities Under FOIA
Brief Overview		
	eliminate the guidance document on Boa	rd of Accountancy Rights and
Responsibilities Un	der FOIA as this document is duplicative	of guidelines issued by the FOIA Council.
	sting information from the VBOA under I	
issued by the counc	il, regardless of the existence of this guid	ance document.
Regulatory Stage	⊠ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	□ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional		
<b>Description</b>	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document
_	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☐ Discretionary Action
	☑ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory	Elimination of this guidance document will have no impact on stakeholders	
Component	requesting information under FOIA.	
Ermosted Date	December 2024	

Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available) 6132		
Title of Proposed Regulatory Action or Guidance Document Revisions to the Guidance Document titled Education Handbook		
regulations on Educ The regulations wer		
Regulatory Stage	⊠ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action
	☑ Action required by state statute	•
Deregulatory	The proposed changes to the Education	Handbook simplify the requirements for
Component	CPAs.	
<b>Expected Date</b>	June 2025	

Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
7384		
Title of Proposed R	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent
Revisions to the Gui	idance Document on Accreditation for Ed	ducational Institutions
<b>Brief Overview</b>		
VBOA proposes to o	eliminate the Guidance Document on Ac	creditation for Educational Institutions to
bring it into conform	nity with the updated regulations on the s	ame topic, 18VAC5-22-60. The guidelines
for Accreditation for	r Educational Institutions were recently in	ncorporated into the Guidance Document
titled Education Handbook, which went into effect July 1, 2023.		
Regulatory Stage	⊠ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action
	☑ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory	The proposed changes would simplify the guidance documents for CPAs by	
Component	including all related information on education in one guidance document.	
<b>Expected Date</b>	June 2025	

Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)			
7544	544		
Title of Proposed R	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent	
Revisions to the Gui	idance Document on VBOA Enforcemen	t Processes	
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
VBOA has proposed	d changes to the Guidance Document on	VBOA Enforcement Processes to update	
the document to refl	lect the expanded delegation of authority	granted by the Board to the Executive	
Director and incorporate current processes as well as removing outdated and unnecessary sections.			
Regulatory Stage	⊠ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)			
(	□ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	□ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☐ Discretionary Action	
	☑ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	The proposed changes will simplify the enforcement process and accurately		
Component	reflect the delegation of authority granted by the Board.		
Expected Date	June 2025		

#### **Department of Taxation (TAX)** / **Total = 6**

Title of Proposed R	Title of Proposed Regulatory Action or Guidance Document		
Beneficial Hardwoo	Beneficial Hardwood Management Practices Tax Credit Guidelines		
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
During the 2022 Ses	ssion, the Virginia General Assembly enac	ted House Bill 1319 (2022 Acts of	
Assembly, Special S	Session I, Chapter 18), which provides a no	onrefundable individual income tax credit	
for expenses incurre	d by a taxpayer for the implementation of	beneficial hardwood management	
practices. The credit	is equal to the taxpayer's eligible expendi	tures up to \$1,000. The credit	
Is subject to an annu	al credit cap of \$1 million. The legislation	requires the Department, in consultation	
with the Department	of Forestry, to develop guidelines implen	nenting the credit.	
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency Rule	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed Rule	☐ Fast-Track Rule	
	☐ Final Rule		
Additional	☐ Expedited Rule	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Rule		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☐ Discretionary action	
	☑ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	Although this action will not reduce the r	number of guidance documents	
Component	maintained by the Department, by providing guidance regarding the legislation,		
	the action will remove a potential source	of confusion to taxpayers and tax	
	practitioners.		
<b>Expected Date</b>	December 2024		

Title of Proposed R	Title of Proposed Regulatory Action or Guidance Document		
Market-Based Source	Market-Based Sourcing Guidelines for Internet Root Infrastructure Provider		
<b>Brief Overview</b>	Brief Overview		
During the 2023 Session, the Virginia General Assembly enacted House Bill 1481 (Chapter 405, 2023 Acts of Assembly) and Senate Bill 1349 (Chapter 406, 2023 Acts of Assembly), which allow an internet root infrastructure provider ("Provider") that meets certain criteria and chooses to enter into a memorandum of understanding ("MOU") with the Virginia Economic Development Partnership Authority ("the Authority") to use a hybrid sales factor when filing Virginia corporate income tax returns. To qualify for this hybrid sales factor, a Provider must operate one of the internet root servers of the Internet Assigned Names Authority and enter into an MOU with the Authority that, among other criteria, have at least 550 employees in Planning District 8 with an average annual salary of \$175,000. An internet service provider, cable service provider, or similar company is not considered a Provider for purposes of these Acts.  This legislation requires the Department to promulgate guidelines regarding the use of market-based sourcing for certain property information and analytics firms. Preliminary guidelines shall be promulgated and made publicly available no later than December 31, 2023, and final guidelines shall be promulgated and made publicly available no later than December 31, 2024.			
Regulatory Stage (check one box)	□ NOIRA □ Emergency Rule □ Proposed Rule □ Fast-Track Rule □ Final Rule		
Additional Description	☐ Expedited Rule ☐ Exempt Rule	☑ Guidance Document	
Legal Authority			
Deregulatory Component	Although this action will not reduce the number of guidance documents maintained by the Department, by providing guidance regarding the legislation, the action will remove a potential source of confusion to taxpayers and tax practitioners.		
<b>Expected Date</b>	December 2023 for the preliminary guidelines and December 2024 for the final guidelines		

Title of Proposed P	egulatory Action or Guida	nca Document	
Title of Proposed Regulatory Action or Guidance Document			
•	Updated Firearm Safety Device Tax Credit Guidelines		
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
During the 2024 Ses	sion, the General Assembly e	enacted House Bill 35 (Chapter 522, 2024 Acts of	
Assembly), which ex	spands the definition of "fires	arm safety device" for purposes of the Firearm Safety	ŗ
Device Tax Credit to	include any device that, who	en installed on a firearm, is designed to prevent the	
	•	ating the device. Under current law, "firearm safety	
		e devices, such as gun safes, gun cases, and lock	
boxes.	merade omy meann storage	devices, such as gun sares, gun eases, and rock	
DOACS.			
D: 1 :14:	. 14 D	1 111 1111 1 17	
		sh guidelines, which it has done. However, such	
guidelines will have to be updated to reflect the enhancements made by these Acts.			
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency Rule	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed Rule	☐ Fast-Track Rule	
	☐ Final Rule		
Additional	☐ Expedited Rule	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Rule		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federa	al statute	
☑ Action required by state statute			
Deregulatory	regulatory Although this action will not reduce the number of guidance documents		
Component	maintained by the Department, by providing guidance regarding the legislation,		
-	the action will remove a potential source of confusion to taxpayers and tax		
	practitioners.		
<b>Expected Date</b>	July 2024		

Title of Proposed Regulatory Action or Guidance Document			
Updated Research and Development Expenses Tax Credit Guidelines			
<b>Brief Overview</b>	Brief Overview		
During the 2024 Ses	ssion, the General Assembly enacted House	e Bill 1518 (Chapter 661, 2024 Acts of	
Assembly), which in	ncreased the annual aggregate tax credit ca	ps for the Research and Development	
Expenses Tax Credi	t by \$8 million (from \$7.77 million to \$15	.77 million).	
•	•	*	
Prior legislation requ	uired the Department to publish guidelines	, which it has done. However, such	
	to be updated to reflect the enhancements		
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency Rule	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed Rule	☐ Fast-Track Rule	
	☐ Final Rule		
Additional	☐ Expedited Rule	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Rule		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☐ Discretionary action	
	✓ Action required by state statute	·	
Deregulatory	Although this action will not reduce the r	number of guidance documents	
Component	maintained by the Department, by providing guidance regarding the legislation,		
_	the action will remove a potential source	of confusion to taxpayers and tax	
	practitioners.		
<b>Expected Date</b>	July 2024		

#### Title of Proposed Regulatory Action or Guidance Document Updated Major Research and Development Expenses Tax Credit Guidelines **Brief Overview** During the 2024 Session, the General Assembly enacted House Bill 1518 (Chapter 661, 2024 Acts of Assembly), which decreased the annual aggregate tax credit caps the Research and Development Expenses Tax Credit by \$8 million (from \$24 million to \$16 million). In addition, the Act makes two other changes to the Major Research and Development Expenses Tax Credit: Introduces a step-rate structure, such that the credit amount will be equal to: 10 percent of net qualifying expenses for the first \$1 million in expenses, and 5 percent of net qualifying expenses for expenses in excess of \$1 million. Introduces an annual per taxpayer limit of \$300,000 in credits (\$400,000 in the case of research conducted in conjunction with a public or private institution of higher education in the Commonwealth). Under prior law, the Major Research and Development Expenses Tax Credit was generally equal to 10 percent of the net qualifying expenses regardless of the amount, and there was no annual per taxpayer limit. As under prior law, if a taxpayer did not pay or incur Virginia qualified research and development expenses in any one of the three taxable years immediately preceding the taxable year for which the credit is being determined, the amount of the Major Research and Development Expenses Tax Credit under this Act will continue to be 5 percent of the Virgnia qualified research and development expenses paid or incurred. Prior legislation required the Department to publish guidelines, which it has done. However, such guidelines will have to be updated to reflect the enhancements made by these Acts. **Regulatory Stage** $\square$ NOIRA ☐ Emergency Rule (check one box) ☐ Proposed Rule ☐ Fast-Track Rule ☐ Final Rule Additional ☐ Expedited Rule ☑ Guidance Document **Description** ☐ Exempt Rule **Legal Authority** ☐ Action required by federal statute ☐ Discretionary action ☑ Action required by state statute

Although this action will not reduce the number of guidance documents

maintained by the Department, by providing guidance regarding the legislation, the action will remove a potential source of confusion to taxpayers and tax

**Deregulatory Component** 

**Expected Date** 

practitioners.

August 2024

# Title of Proposed Regulatory Action or Guidance Document Guidelines for the Licensure of Tobacco Retail Establishments Brief Overview

During the 2024 Session, the Virginia General Assembly enacted House Bill 790 (Chapter 821) and Senate Bill 582 (Chapter 796), which establish that no tobacco retailer can operate a tobacco retail establishment unless such tobacco retailer has obtained a license for each location or place of business from the Department of Taxation. However, any retail dealer who holds an approved Retail Sales and Use Tax Exemption Certificate for Stamped Cigarettes Purchased for Resale or an Other Tobacco Products Distributor's License issued by the Department is not required to obtain a license under these Acts.

Every application for a liquid nicotine and nicotine vapor products license is required to include specified information and must be accompanied by a fee as prescribed by the Department. Upon receipt of such application, the Department is required to conduct a background investigation. The Department may refuse to issue a license or to suspend, revoke, or refuse to renew a license if the principals and managers at the licensable location of the applicant have been convicted of specified crimes.

Additionally, the Department is required to impose penalties on:

- Any retail establishment that:
  - Sells liquid nicotine or nicotine vapor products to a person who has not attained the legal age for that purchase, and
  - o Makes a sale without a valid liquid nicotine and nicotine vapor products license; and
- Any retail dealer that sells retail tobacco product to a person under 21 years of age who has not attained the legal age.

These Acts also provide that the Department is required to collaborate with the Virginia Alcoholic Beverage Control Authority and local law enforcement to enforce and administer the tax and licensing of liquid nicotine and nicotine vapor products. This includes enforcement of age verification, product verification, advertising restrictions, licensing, and collection of the tax. In addition, these Acts also create the Tobacco Retail Enforcement Fund ("the Fund"). Revenues generated by the penalties above are to be deposited into the Fund. Moneys in the fund are allowed to be used solely for the purposes of funding the Department's direct and indirect costs of the license administration and enforcement program, and the administrative costs of education and training, retail inspections, and unannounced compliance checks.

This legislation requires the Department to promulgate guidelines implementing its provisions.

Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency Rule
(check one box)	☐ Proposed Rule	☐ Fast-Track Rule
	☐ Final Rule	
Additional	☐ Expedited Rule	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Rule	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☐ Discretionary action
	□ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory	Although this action will not reduce the I	
Component	maintained by the Department, by providing guidance regarding the legislation,	
	the action will remove a potential source of confusion to taxpayers and tax	
	practitioners.	
<b>Expected Date</b>	October 2024	

# **Department of Treasury (TRS) / Total = 23**

Action/Stage or Gu	action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)	
7597		
Title of Proposed R	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docume	nt
Local Government I	nvestment Pool (LGIP) Circular	
<b>Brief Overview</b>		
The document is into	ended to inform public entities investing i	n Local Government Investment Pool
program administere	ed by Virginia Department of the Treasury	7. The document does not meet the
criteria for a "guidar	nce document" as defined by the Virginia	Code.
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action
	☐ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory	The changes will shorten the document b	by 10,474 words, which represents 100%
Component	of the length of the guidance document.	
<b>Expected Date</b>	October 2024	

Action/Stage or Gu	uidance Document Forum ID (if availa	ble)	
7598			
_	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent	
LGIP Portfolio			
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
The report is intend	ed to provide information for public entit	ties investing in Local Government	
Investment Pool pro	ogram administered by Virginia Departm	ent of the Treasury. The document does	
not meet the criteria	for a "guidance document" as defined b	y the Virginia Code.	
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	□ Discretionary Action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	The changes will shorten the document	by 4169 words, which represents 100% of	
Component	the length of the guidance document.	·	
<b>Expected Date</b>	October 2024		

Action/Stage or Gu	Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
7599			
Title of Proposed F	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent	
LGIP EM Portfolio			
D : CO			
Brief Overview			
-	ed to provide information for public entit	•	
-	gram administered by Virginia Departme	• • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • •	
not meet the criteria	for a "guidance document" as defined by	y the Virginia Code.	
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	The changes will shorten the document by 3027 words, which represents 100% of		
Component	the length of the guidance document.	-	
<b>Expected Date</b>	October 2024		

Action/Stage or Gu	Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
7600			
_	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docume	ent	
LGIP Rated 'AAAm	' by Standard & Poor's		
Brief Overview			
_	ides affirmation of S&P Global Ratings'	e 1	
	nvestment Pool program administered by	• •	
The document does	not meet the criteria for a "guidance docu	ment" as defined by the Virginia Code.	
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	The changes will shorten the document l	by 5031 words, which represents 100% of	
Component	the length of the guidance document.	_	
<b>Expected Date</b>	October 2024		

Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available) 7602			
	Title of Proposed Regulatory Action or Guidance Document		
-	AAf/S1+' by Standard & Poor's		
Edir Elvi Raica I ii	n n/s1 - of standard & 1 oof s		
Brief Overview			
This document prov	ides affirmation of S&P Global Ratings'	fund rating to public entities investing in	
_	•	ministered by Virginia Department of the	
Treasury. The docu	ment does not meet the criteria for a "gui	dance document" as defined by the	
Virginia Code.		•	
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☑ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action	
	□ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	The changes will shorten the document	by 1662 words, which represents 100% of	
Component	the length of the guidance document.		
Expected Date	October 2024		

Action/Stage or Gu	Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
7606			
_	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent	
LGIP Financial State	ements		
Brief Overview			
	ial reports of the Local Government Inve	•	
C		rear for public entities investing the pools	
administered by Vir	ginia Department of the Treasury. The d	ocument does not meet the criteria for a	
"guidance document	t" as defined by the Virginia Code.		
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	The changes will shorten the document	by 9922 words, which represents 100% of	
Component	the length of the guidance document.	•	
Expected Date	October 2024		

Action/Stage or Gu	Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
7607			
Title of Proposed R	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docume	ent	
LGIP Newsletter			
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
This newsletter prov	vides quarterly analysis for public entities	investing in Local Government	
Investment Pool pro	gram administered by Virginia Department	nt of the Treasury. The document does	
not meet the criteria	for a "guidance document" as defined by	the Virginia Code.	
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	The changes will shorten the document b	by 1,000 words, which represents 100%	
Component	of the length of the guidance document.		
<b>Expected Date</b>	October 2024		

Action/Stage or Gu	Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
7608			
Title of Proposed R	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docume	ent	
LGIP EM Quarterly	Performance Report		
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
This document prov	ides quarterly performance reporting for j	public entities investing in Local	
Government Investr	nent EM Pool program administered by V	Virginia Department of the Treasury. The	
document does not r	meet the criteria for a "guidance documen	at" as defined by the Virginia Code.	
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	The changes will shorten the document	by 444 words, which represents 100% of	
Component	the length of the guidance document.		
<b>Expected Date</b>	October 2024		

Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
7601		
Title of Proposed R	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docume	ent
LGIP Standard & Po	oor's Fund Profile	
<b>Brief Overview</b>		
This document prov	ides a pool profile for public entities inve	sting in Local Government Investment
1 0	nistered by Virginia Department of the Tro	•
criteria for a "guidar	nce document" as defined by the Virginia	Code.
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action
	☐ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory	The changes will shorten the document	by 1775 words, which represents 100% of
Component	the length of the guidance document.	_
<b>Expected Date</b>	October 2024	

Action/Stage or Gu 7603	nidance Document Forum ID (if availab	ble)
Title of Proposed Regulatory Action or Guidance Document LGIP EM Standard & Poor's Pool Profile		
Brief Overview This document provides a pool profile for public entities investing in Local Government Investment		
Pool EM program administered by Virginia Department of the Treasury. The document does not meet the criteria for a "guidance document" as defined by the Virginia Code.		
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action
	☐ Action required by state statute	•
Deregulatory	The changes will shorten the document	by 3067 words, which represents 100% of
Component	the length of the guidance document.	<u> </u>
<b>Expected Date</b>	October 2024	·

Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available) 7609		
	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docume	ent
Security for Public I	Deposits Act (SPDA) Online Users Manu	al
<b>Brief Overview</b>		
_		cipating qualified public depositories that
	•	Deposits Act (SPDA), Sections 2.2-4400
	the Code of Virginia. SPDA provides for	ę <b>,</b>
		nking and savings institutions through the
	securities. The document does not meet the	e criteria for a "guidance document" as
defined by the Virgi	nia Code.	
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action
	☐ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory		by 3598 words, which represents 100% of
Component	the length of the guidance document.	
Ermosted Data	Ootobor 2024	

Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available) 7611			
Title of Proposed F	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent	
Escrow Agent Onlin	ne User Manual		
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
	This document provides guidance for users representing participating qualified public depositories that secure public deposits in accordance with Security for Public Deposits Act (SPDA), Sections 2.2-4400		
through 2.2-4411 of	the Code of Virginia. SPDA provides for	r a single body of law in the	
		inking and savings institutions through the	
	securities. The document does not meet the	ne criteria for a "guidance document" as	
defined by the Virgi	inia Code.		
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	The changes will shorten the document by 1271 words, which represents 100% of		
Component	the length of the guidance document.		
<b>Expected Date</b>	October 2024		

Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available) 7612		
Title of Proposed I	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent
Frequently Asked Q	uestions	
<b>Brief Overview</b>		
		icipating qualified public depositories that 2 Deposits Act (SPDA), Sections 2.2-4400
	the Code of Virginia. SPDA provides fo	*
		anking and savings institutions through the
	securities. The document does not meet the	
defined by the Virgi		de circeria for a gardance document as
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action
	☐ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory	The changes will shorten the document by 906 words, which represents 100% of	
Component	the length of the guidance document.	
<b>Expected Date</b>	October 2024	

Action/Stage or Gu	Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
7613	7613		
_	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent	
Monthly Listing of	Qualified Banks		
Brief Overview			
_		ic depositories that secure public deposits	
	1	, Sections 2.2-4400 through 2.2-4411 of	
ě č	the Code of Virginia. SPDA provides for a single body of law in the Commonwealth to protect Virginia		
public deposits held	public deposits held in banking and savings institutions through the collateralization of securities. The		
list does not meet th	e criteria for a "guidance document" as o	defined by the Virginia Code.	
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	The changes will shorten the document	by 485 words, which represents 100% of	
Component	the length of the guidance document.		
<b>Expected Date</b>	October 2024		

Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available) 7614			
_	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent	
Qualified Escrow A	gents		
D 1 6 0			
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
		or users representing participating qualified	
	that secure public deposits in accordance		
		Virginia. SPDA provides for a single body	
	onwealth to protect Virginia public depo		
•	the collateralization of securities. The do	ocument does not meet the criteria for a	
"guidance documen	"guidance document" as defined by the Virginia Code.		
70 71 71	T		
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	The changes will shorten the document	by 58 words, which represents 100% of	
Component	the length of the guidance document.	<u> </u>	
<b>Expected Date</b>	October 2024		

Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)			
7615	7615		
_	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent	
SPDA Annual Audi	t Certification Guidelines		
D 1 10			
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
		icipating qualified public depositories that	
	•	Deposits Act (SPDA), Sections 2.2-4400	
	The Code of Virginia. SPDA provides fo		
		anking and savings institutions through the	
collateralization of s	collateralization of securities. The document does not meet the criteria for a "guidance document" as		
defined by the Virgi	defined by the Virginia Code.		
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory		by 671 words, which represents 100% of	
Component	the length of the guidance document.	•	
<b>Expected Date</b>	October 2024		

Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available) 7616			
Title of Proposed F	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent	
SPDA Collateral Re	equirements		
D 1 0 0			
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
	rides a template for users representing par		
that secure public de	eposits in accordance with Security for P	ublic Deposits Act (SPDA), Sections 2.2-	
4400 through 2.2-44	111 of the Code of Virginia. SPDA provide	des for a single body of law in the	
Commonwealth to p	protect Virginia public deposits held in ba	anking and savings institutions through the	
collateralization of s	securities. The document does not meet the	ne criteria for a "guidance document" as	
defined by the Virgi	defined by the Virginia Code.		
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	The changes will shorten the document	by 314 words, which represents 100% of	
Component	the length of the guidance document.		
<b>Expected Date</b>	October 2024		

Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available) 7617		
_	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent
Certification Letter		
that secure public de 4400 through 2.2-44 Commonwealth to p	411 of the <i>Code of Virginia</i> . SPDA provide protect Virginia public deposits held in basecurities. The document does not meet the	ublic Deposits Act (SPDA), Sections 2.2- des for a single body of law in the anking and savings institutions through the
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	□ Discretionary Action
	☐ Action required by state statute	·
Deregulatory		by 222 words, which represents 100% of
Component	the length of the guidance document.	
<b>Expected Date</b>	October 2024	

Action/Stage or Gu	idance Document Forum ID (if availab	le)	
7618			
7010			
Title of Proposed R	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docume	ent	
Collateral Change R		ant .	
Condician Change N	equest		
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
This document prov	ides a template for users representing part	cicipating qualified public depositories	
	eposits in accordance with Security for Pu		
_	4400 through 2.2-4411 of the <i>Code of Virginia</i> . SPDA provides for a single body of law in the		
Commonwealth to protect Virginia public deposits held in banking and savings institutions through the			
collateralization of securities. The document does not meet the criteria for a "guidance document" as			
defined by the Virgi		Č	
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action	
	☐ Action required by state statute	•	
Deregulatory	•	by 188 words, which represents 100% of	
Component	the length of the guidance document.		
Expected Date	October 2024		

Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
7619		
7017		
Title of Proposed F	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent
Letter of Credit For	·	
<b>Brief Overview</b>		
This document prov	rides a template for users representing par	rticipating qualified public depositories
that secure public de	eposits in accordance with Security for Po	ublic Deposits Act (SPDA), Sections 2.2-
4400 through 2.2-44	411 of the Code of Virginia. SPDA provide	des for a single body of law in the
Commonwealth to p	protect Virginia public deposits held in ba	anking and savings institutions through the
collateralization of s	securities. The document does not meet the	ne criteria for a "guidance document" as
defined by the Virgi	inia Code.	
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action
	☐ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory	The changes will shorten the document	by 512 words, which represents 100% of
Component	the length of the guidance document.	· •
<b>Expected Date</b>	October 2024	

Action/Stage or Gu 7620	Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
7020			
Title of Proposed F	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent	
SPDA Letters of Cro	edit Guidelines		
Brief Overview			
_		icipating qualified public depositories that	
	•	Deposits Act (SPDA), Sections 2.2-4400	
	through 2.2-4411 of the <i>Code of Virginia</i> . SPDA provides for a single body of law in the		
Commonwealth to p	protect Virginia public deposits held in ba	anking and savings institutions through the	
collateralization of s	securities. The document does not meet the	ne criteria for a "guidance document" as	
defined by the Virginia Code.			
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	The changes will shorten the document	by 671 words, which represents 100% of	
Component	the length of the guidance document.	_	
<b>Expected Date</b>	October 2024		

Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available) 7621		
Title of Proposed F	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent
SPDA Letter of Cre	dit Resolution	
<b>Brief Overview</b>		
	rides a template for users representing par	
_	•	ublic Deposits Act (SPDA), Sections 2.2-
	111 of the <i>Code of Virginia</i> . SPDA provident	
		anking and savings institutions through the
	securities. The document does not meet the	ne criteria for a "guidance document" as
defined by the Virgi	nia Code.	
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action
	☐ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory	The changes will shorten the document	by 175 words, which represents 100% of
Component	the length of the guidance document.	-
<b>Expected Date</b>	October 2024	

Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available) 7622			
Title of Proposed F	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent	
SPDA Letter of Cre	dit Final Agreement		
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
	rides a template for users representing part		
_	•	ublic Deposits Act (SPDA), Sections 2.2-	
	411 of the <i>Code of Virginia</i> . SPDA provide		
		anking and savings institutions through the	
collateralization of s	collateralization of securities. The document does not meet the criteria for a "guidance document" as		
defined by the Virginia Code.			
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	The changes will shorten the document	by 676 words, which represents 100% of	
Component	the length of the guidance document.	· -	
<b>Expected Date</b>	October 2024		

## **Secretariat of Health and Human Resources**

## **Department for Aging and Rehabilitative Services (DARS) / Total = 25**

Action/Stage or Gu	iidance Document Forum ID (if availal	ole)
4540		
Title of Proposed R	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent
State Plan for Indep	endent Living	
<b>Brief Overview</b>		
	ved by the Statewide Independent Living	
	) contains assurances of compliance with	_
		dent Living (CILs), services and providers,
	and objectives for the SPIL period begin	
	. As required by the Administration for C	•
	•	ine 30, 2024, so that ACL may review and
accept the SPIL by September 30, 2024, a timeframe that will correspond with a Town Hall public		
comment period.		
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track Rule
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☑ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary action
	☑ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory	The SPIL's structure and contents are directed heavily by federal requirements.	
Component	While DARS' ability to modify some co	ontent is limited, DARS will take a closer
	look at the SPIL for potential opportuni	ties.
<b>Expected Date</b>	July 2024	

_	idance Document Forum ID (if available	e)
4526		
_	Regulatory Action or Guidance Documen	
2024-2027 Workford	ce Innovation and Opportunity Act Combin	ned State Plan
<b>Brief Overview</b>		
Under the Workford	e Innovation and Opportunity Act (WIOA)	, a Combined State Plan must be
	retary of the U.S. Department of Labor (Do	
the state's workforce	e development system. The Combined State	e Plan contains a description, the plans,
and policies to carry	out the state's Vocational Rehabilitation (	VR) Services Program, the Senior
	Employment Program (SCSEP). The VR p	
Department of Educ	ation's Rehabilitation Services Agency (RS	SA) and the SCSEP component requires
approval from DOL. Following approval from the federal government, DARS will update its filing to		
only include SCSEP	and the VR Services program components	s, reducing the total number of pages
from 620 to 99 page	S.	
Regulatory Stage	□NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final Rule	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☑ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary action
	☑ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory	The WIOA Combined State Plan structure	e and contents are directed heavily by
Component	federal requirements, which primarily aut	horizes and funds VR services. While
-	DARS' ability to modify some content is	
	for potential opportunities. Following app	
	DARS will update its filing to only include	
	reducing the total number of pages from 6	
	SCSEP and VR sections will go from 110	1 0 1
Expected Date	August 2024	

Action/Stage or Cu	idance Document Forum ID (if availab	alo)
O	nuance Document Forum ID (ii avanat	ле)
7199		
-	Regulatory Action or Guidance Documo	ent
SCSEP State Plan N	Modification	
<b>Brief Overview</b>		
The SCSEP State Pl	an is developed by state and national grain	ntees working together to implement the
	e state. Per federal requirements it must be	
	r. This year, under the Workforce Innova	
	n, the SCSEP Plan was included. This eli	
	DARS to delete the SCSEP State Plan M	*
State I fair, allowing	DANS to delete the Seser State I fair iv	iodification.
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final Rule	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☑ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary action
	☐ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory	This document will be deleted as a stand	d-alone guidance document because is
Component	now a component of the Combined Stat	
<b>Expected Date</b>	August 2024	·

_	Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
6883	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docume	nt	
State Plan for Assist		mt	
Brief Overview	ive reemology		
	sistive Technology Act provides funding	to Virginia to operate the state's Assistive	
-	ogram, known as the Virginia Assistive T		
	RS and supports state efforts to improve a		
	duals with disabilities of all ages through	•	
VATS mission is to	ensure that Virginians of all ages and abil	ities can acquire the appropriate,	
	and information technologies and services		
	S is required to submit a three-year plan t		
	(ACL) to conduct the federally required A		
	AT (2024-26) data collection instrument p		
ACL is moving forward with the OMB approval process. WE anticipate submitting the State Plan in			
September 2024.	E work		
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
<b>Legal Authority</b>	☑ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary action	
	□ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	The AT State Plan structure and contents	s are directed heavily by federal	
Component	requirements, which primarily authorize	s and funds each state's AT Program.	
	*	entent is limited, DARS will take a closer	
	look at the AT State Plan for potential of	pportunities.	
<b>Expected Date</b>	September 2024		

Action/Stage or Gu	Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
4531			
	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docume	ent	
Human Research Pr	ocedures Manual		
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
	ate procedural guidance in the manual in		
-	duce the duplication of effort when two in	stitutional review boards (IRB) are	
engaged in the same research project.			
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☑ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary action	
	☑ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	DARS will streamline the IRB process so two IRBs are no longer needed for a		
Component	single project involving two separate ago	encies, thus reducing the burden on	
	entities seeking approval from the agenc	ey for research projects.	
<b>Expected Date</b>	September 2024		

Action/Stage or Gu	idance Document Forum ID (if availab	le)	
5082			
_	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docume		
Guidance for the Pro	ovision of Community Support Services (	CSS) Manual	
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
The Community Sup	pport Services (CSS) Manual provides vo	cational rehabilitation (VR) counselors	
and service provider	s with direction on the provision of indivi-	idual CSS. It details the roles of the VR	
counselor and emplo	syment specialist, when and how to make	a referral and authorize services, and	
when to modify or e	nd services. This guidance document is be	eing updated to reflect the service	
	onsored individual CSS with an Employm		
addition, updates inc	addition, updates include ensuring the CSS aligns with serious functional limitations, that users are		
given practical guida	ance around CSS, and to maintain the value	ue and flexibility of the CSS while	
ensuring consistent s	statewide use.		
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☑ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary action	
	□ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	This document was last updated in 2018	. DARS is taking a comprehensive look at	
Component	the document's contents with an eye for	streamlining requirements, improving the	
_	readability, and aligning it with expected		
	expected.	-	
<b>Expected Date</b>	September 2024		

Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
4522		
-	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docume	ent
Vocational Rehabili	tation Policy and Procedure Manual	
<b>Brief Overview</b>		
The Vocational Reh	abilitation Policy and Procedure Manual	(also known as the VR Policy Manual),
outlines the agency'	s requirements and practices for the imple	ementation of the VR Program in
Virginia. Providing	additional detail and guidance beyond fed	leral and state regulations, this manual
defines the VR Prog	ram's eligibility, coverage and services, c	elient rights and responsibilities, financial
participation obligations, and other related topics. Generally, this manual is updated periodically		
throughout the year to align with federal requirements and guidance, and to provide improved clarity to		
the department, stakeholders, and VR clients.		
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☐ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☑ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary action
	☑ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory	DARS is taking a comprehensive look a	t the manual's contents with a focus on
Component	streamlining requirements, improving re	eadability, and aligning it with federal
-	requirements and expected practices.	
Expected Date	September 2024 and March 2025	

Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
5349		
Title of Proposed R	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docume	nt
AS Adult Services N	Manual Chapters 1-9	
<b>Brief Overview</b>		
This manual outlines	s the policies for the implementation of the	e Adult Services (AS) and Adult
Protective Services	(APS) programs. Revisions to Chapter 7 w	vill bring it into alignment with 2024
General Assembly le	egislative changes. Chapter 2 will be revise	ed to include content on how to draft an
APS report as the Da	ivision anticipates the launch of an online	portal for making APS reports at the end
of 2024. Other mino	or technical changes may also be made to b	ooth chapters.
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary action
	☑ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory	In November 2023, staff updated the man	nual, which resulted in the reduction of
Component	36 pages. The agency will continue to re-	view the manual for reduction
-	opportunities.	
Expected Date	September 2024 February 2025	

Action/Stage or Gu	idance Document Forum ID (if availa	ble)
6496		
Title of Proposed R	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent
Pre-Employment Tra	ansition Services Manual	
Pre-Employment Tra	ansition Services (Pre-ETS) is authorized	d by § 113 of the federal Rehabilitation
Act, as amended, an	d implemented by federal regulation (34	CFR § 361.48(a)). This manual provides
guidance to Divisior	n of Rehabilitative Services staff on the F	Pre-ETS program, which is the earliest set
of vocational rehabil	litation services available to students wit	h disabilities. Amendments will provide
clarification on iden	tifying service needs for students with di	sabilities, staff timesheet training, and the
manager reviewal pr	cocess for timesheets using job aid Cardin	nal links. In addition, VR Pre Flex
Services will be updated, and Appendix A will be removed. Updates made during the last review will		
be changed from red to black type and it will be reviewed for reduction opportunities.		
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☑ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary action
	☑ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory	DARS is taking a comprehensive look	at the manual's contents with a focus on
Component	streamlining requirements, improving r	
_	requirements and expected practices.	
Expected Date	December 2024	

Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)				
4545	4545			
_	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docume			
Wilson Workforce a	and Rehabilitation Center Governance Ma	nual		
<b>Brief Overview</b>				
This Governance M	anual contains policies for the administrat	tion and operation of Wilson Workforce		
and Rehabilitation C	Center (WWRC). These policies seek to m	aintain the organization's compliance		
with applicable fede	eral and state laws and regulations. It also	advises WWRC clients on rights and		
responsibilities. WW	VRC is working to update this manual to a	align with and reflect current		
requirements, operat	tions, and service delivery practices.			
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA		
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed		
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track		
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document		
Description	☐ Exempt Action			
Legal Authority	☑ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary action		
	☑ Action required by state statute			
Deregulatory	The Governance Manual has not been updated in over five years. DARS is taking			
Component	a comprehensive look at it with a focus	on streamlining requirements, improving		
	the readability, and aligning it the DARS	S VR Policy Manual.		
Expected Date	December 2024			

Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)			
6758	6758		
Title of Proposed F	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docume	ent	
Senior Community	Service Employment Program Operations	Manual	
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
Senior Community	Service Employment Program (SCSEP) ac	ctivities are authorized under Title V of	
the Older American	s Act of 1965. This document provides gu	idance for state and local SCSEP	
coordinators on how	v to administer the SCSEP program. It dis	scusses federal regulations, monitoring,	
and the services to b	pe provided.		
Regulatory Stage	□NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	□Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☑ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	This document was last reviewed in December 2019. DARS is taking a		
Component	comprehensive look at it with a focus on streamlining requirements, improving		
_	the readability, and aligning it with the c	corresponding federal regulation. A	
	reduction in length is expected.		
<b>Expected Date</b>	January 2025		

Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
6497		
Title of Proposed I	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent
	g-Term Care Ombudsman Policies & Pro	ocedures
<b>Brief Overview</b>		
	ate Long-Term Care Ombudsman (OSL)	
	CO Policies and Procedures and develop	
document to ensure it fully aligns with the 2024 Older Americans Act Final Rule, which requires		
compliance by October 2025.		
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☑ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary action
	☑ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory	This document was last updated in 201	8. DARS is taking a comprehensive look at
Component	the document's contents with an eye fo	r streamlining requirements, improving the
	readability, and aligning it with the Old	ler Americans Act regulatory requirements.
<b>Expected Date</b>	February 2025	

Action/Stage or Gu 5161	idance Document Forum ID (if available	e)
Title of Proposed Re	egulatory Action or Guidance Document	
VDA Farm Market I	Fresh for Seniors Handbook for Farmers	
<b>Brief Overview</b>		
	ies to all farmers authorized by DARS to p	
	SFMNP) in Virginia, also called the Farm I	•
¥ •	with principles and procedures outlined in	
handbook is updated annually to reflect any changes to the application process, transaction		
requirements, monitoring, and an updated listing of participating farmers.		
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☑ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary action
	☐ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory	Virginia's SFMNP is authorized and awa	rded by the U.S. Department of
Component	Agriculture (USDA), which limits DARS	ability to modify some content.
	However, DARS will take a closer look a	t the handbook for potential
	opportunities.	
<b>Expected Date</b>	March 2025	

Action/Stage or Gu	uidance Document Forum ID (if availa	ble)	
4521	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·		
Title of Proposed I	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent	
Vocational Evaluati	on Best Practices Manual		
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
	<u> </u>	onal Evaluation Services in Virginia in an	
	promote consistency of standards and p		
	evaluators advisor group who will serve as "Quality Assurance Consults." This manual will be updated		
to bring it into alignment with current practices and expected program improvements.			
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary action	
	☑ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	DARS will review the guidance for pot	ential opportunities, and a reduction in	
Component	length is expected.		
<b>Expected Date</b>	March 2025	·	

Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available) 4519		
Title of Proposed R	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	
Brief Overview	apported Employment and Job Coach Tra	aming Services
The purpose of this document is to provide practical and specific information to supplement the Division of Rehabilitative Services (DRS) Vocational Rehabilitation (VR) Policy Manual. This guide illustrates evolving best practices gleaned from case examples and data gathered in Virginia. Specifically, the guide provides practitioners with guidance in implementing supported employment services. Revisions are needed to update definitions, group supported employment services, provisions for the benefits counseling section, align references to federal regulations, update service codes, and clarify the provisions for Long-Term Employment Support Services (LTESS).		
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional Description	☐ Expedited Review Requested ☐ Exempt Action	☑ Guidance Document
Legal Authority	<ul> <li>☑ Action required by federal statute</li> <li>☑ Action required by state statute</li> </ul>	☑ Discretionary action
Deregulatory Component	•	al opportunities to reduce the burden on nent, and improve clarity.
<b>Expected Date</b>	March 2025	

Action/Stage or Gu	iidance Document Forum ID (if availab	le)
6495		
Title of Proposed R	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docume	nt
_	es Standards: All Standards Combined	
<b>Brief Overview</b>		
The purpose of the V	VDA Aging Service Standards is to provid	e minimum standards of practice for
Older Americans Ac	ct (OAA)-funded programs that assist olde	er adults as outlined in the OAA and as
provided by Area A	gencies on Aging (AAAs). This document	is outdated and needs reformatting and
an update to bring it	into alignment with current requirements	as set in recent reauthorizations of the
OAA and the new fe	ederal regulatory requirements that require	compliance by October 2025.
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary action
	☑ Action required by state statute	•
Deregulatory	Several of the Aging Service Standards h	nave not been updated in more than five
Component	years. DARS is taking a comprehensive look at the Aging Services Standards	
	with a focus on streamlining requirements, improving readability, and aligning it	
	with federal requirements and expected practices. For example, DARS anticipates	
	that standards related to the care coordin	ation programs can be combined.
<b>Expected Date</b>	May 2025	·

		`
_	idance Document Forum ID (if availabl	e)
5158		
Title of Proposed R	Regulatory Action or Guidance Documer	nt
VDA National Fami	ly Caregiver Support Guidance	
<b>Brief Overview</b>		
Funding for the Nati	ional Family Caregiver Support Program (I	NFCSP) is provided under Title III, Part
E of the Older Amer	ricans Act (OAA). The guidance for the NI	FCSP was last updated in June 2017. In
FFY 2022, the Adm	inistration for Community Living (ACL) a	dded several services that could be
provided by Area Ag	gencies on Aging (AAAs) under the NFCS	P, including respite vouchers, assistive
technology and dura	ble medical equipment, consumable suppli	ies, and financial consultation. In
addition, ACL issue	d new OAA regulations that require compl	iance by October 2025. This guidance
will be revised to ref	flect these changes and support alignment	with federal requirements and
allowances. In additi	ion, this guidance document will be moved	l and added to the VDA Aging Services
Standards overall document for ease of reference.		
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☑ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary action
	☑ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory	This standalone guidance document will	be deleted, and an updated version will
Component	be integrated into the VDA Aging Services Standards guidance document (ID:	
-	6495), thus consolidating two documents	
<b>Expected Date</b>	May 2025	
_		

Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available) 4525		
	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ont
-	ment Support Services (LTESS) & Exten	
Manual	ment support services (LTEss) & Exten	ded Employment Services (EES) Foncy
Brief Overview		
	vices are authorized by the Code of Virg	•
	Virginia. This document provides guidance	, ·
(ESOs) that provide	long term employment support services	(LTESS) and extended employment
services (EES) requi	ired to assist individuals with disabilities	in maintaining stability in employment.
Updates will include	e additions and revisions to allowable ser	vices.
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary action
	☑ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory	The manual will be reviewed for reduct	ion opportunities.
Component		**
Expected Date	May 2025	

Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)			
4532			
Title of Proposed F	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent	
Personal Assistance	e Services Program Handbook		
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
	ance Services (PAS) Handbook provides	•	
	PAS Program. The updates will include of		
_	d responsible of the consumer as the design	gned Employer of Record (EOR), on-	
	nd the role of DARS as the fiscal agent.		
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary action	
	☑ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	The PAS Handbook has not been updated in over ten years. DARS is taking a		
Component	comprehensive look at the PAS Handbook with a focus on streamlining		
	requirements, improving the readability	, and aligning it with federal requirements	
	and expected practices.		
<b>Expected Date</b>	May 2025		

Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
5079		
Title of Proposed R	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docume	nt
Vendor Application	n for Licensed Behavioral Health Services	Provider A1205- Guidance Document
<b>Brief Overview</b>		
The Vendor Applica	ation for Licensed Behavior Health Service	es provides information about the process
and requirements for	r individuals seeking vendor status with D	ARS as a licensed provider. The updates
•	s in the program process, requirements, and	• •
	1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1	
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☑ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary action
	☑ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory	This document has not been updated in o	over ten years. DARS intends to take a
Component	comprehensive look at it and identify pot	tential opportunities.
Expected Date	June 2025	

Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
5081		
Title of Proposed R	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docume	ent
Guidance for the Pro	ovision of Therapeutic Behavioral Service	es (TBS)
<b>Brief Overview</b>		
The Guidance for th	e Provision of Therapeutic Behavioral Se	rvices (TBS) provides information about
the requirements for	the Provision of TBS. It includes among	other things, expectations, licensure, and
rates as they pertain	to vendor services. This document will be	e updated to bring it into alignment with
current practices and	d expected program improvements.	
D 14 C4	F <b>_</b>	- <u>-</u>
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
<b>Legal Authority</b>	☑ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary action
	□ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory	This document has not been updated in over five years. DARS intends to take a	
Component	comprehensive look at it and identify potential opportunities.	
Expected Date	June 2025	

Action/Stage or Gu 4533	Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available) 4533		
Title of Proposed I	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docume	ent	
Personal Assistance	Services Policy and Procedure Manual C	Chapters 1-5	
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
	ance Services (PAS) Policy and Procedur		
	ne requirements for the PAS program to in		
responsibilities. Th	is manual will need to be revised to updat	e current practices and processes.	
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☐ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary action	
	☑ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	The PAS Manual has not been updated in over five years. DARS will take a		
Component	comprehensive look at the PAS Manual with a focus on streamlining		
	requirements, improving the readability, and aligning it with federal and state		
	requirements and expected practices. DARS will update and combine this Manual		
	_	iled as a separate guidance document (ID:	
	4534).		
<b>Expected Date</b>	May 2025		

Action/Stage or Gu	Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
Title of Proposed I	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docume	ent	
Personal Assistance	Services Policy and Procedure Manual C	Chapters 6 through 14	
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
The Personal Assist	ance Services (PAS) Policy and Procedur	e Manual Chapters 6-14) provides	
	ne requirements for the PAS program to in		
responsibilities. Th	is manual will need to be revised to update	te current practices and processes.	
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary action	
	☑ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	The PAS Manual has not been updated in over five years. DARS will take a		
Component	comprehensive look at the PAS Manual with a focus on streamlining		
	requirements, improving the readability, and aligning it with federal and state		
	requirements and expected practices. This standalone guidance document will be		
	deleted and updated version will be integrated into Personal Assistance Services		
	Policy and Procedure Manual Chapters 1-5 (ID: 4533), thus consolidating two		
	documents into one.		
<b>Expected Date</b>	June 2025		

Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)			
6264	6264		
	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum		
Licensed Behaviora	l Health Services - Guidance and Fees D	ocument	
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
The Licensed Behav	vioral Health Services - Guidance and Fe	es Document provides information about	
•		s to include vendor criteria, expectations,	
	in the manual. This document will be up	dated to bring it into alignment with	
current practices and expected program improvements.			
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	⊠ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☑ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary action	
	☑ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	This document has not been updated in over ten years. DARS intends to take a		
Component	comprehensive look at it and identify potential opportunities.		
<b>Expected Date</b>	June 2025		

Action/Stage or Gu	Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
4520			
Title of Proposed I	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent	
Consumer's Guide t	to Self-Employment		
Brief Overview			
	ide to Self-Employment provides insight		
1 1 0	and its procedures as well as what is expe	<b>C</b>	
updated to bring it is	nto alignment with current practices and e	expected program improvements.	
Regulatory Stage	latory Stage ☐ NOIRA ☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIR		
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☑ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary action	
	☑ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	This guide has not been updated in over ten years. DARS will take a		
Component	comprehensive look at it with a focus on streamlining requirements, improving		
	the readability, and aligning it with applicable federal requirements and expected		
	practices. A reduction in length is expected.		
<b>Expected Date</b>	June 2025		

# Department of Behavioral Health and Developmental Services (DBHDS) / Total = 6

Action/Stage or Gui	dance Document Forum ID (if availa	ble)
Guidance Document	Forum 2492	
Title of Proposed Ro	egulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent
DD 07 The Individua	al and Family Support Funding Guidelin	nes (FY2023)(relates to 12VAC35-230).
Brief Overview		
Amendments per Iter	m 313.NN. of the 2022 Appropriation A	act (Chapter 2, 2022 Special Session 1 Acts
of Assembly) to utiliz	ze emergency authority to promulgate r	egulations that change the current
distribution of annual	l Individual and Family Support Program	m (IFSP) funds from a 'first-come-first-
served' basis to one b	pased on program categories and set crit	ceria.
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	Emergency/NOIRA
	☐ Final	☐ Revised Proposed
		☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	□ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☐ Discretionary action
	☑ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory	This action is mandated.	
Component		
Expected Date	Adopted. Update posted 6/12/2024; p	pending ORM approval.

Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
Guidance Documen	t Forum ID (not available)	
_	egulatory Action or Guidance Docume	
	udio Monitoring in a Provider Service Se	ttings (HR 02) (12VAC35-115)
Brief Overview		
_	arify the right of individuals receiving se	-
by DBHDS to reason	able privacy, and clarify and detail expec	tations regarding provider use of
monitoring devices in	n a service setting.	
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	Emergency/NOIRA
	☐ Final Rule	☐ Revised Proposed
		☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Rule	⊠Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Rule	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute ☐ Action required by state statute	⊠Discretionary action
Deregulatory	DBHDS guidance documents are not enforceable, and therefore, contain no	
Component	mandates.	
Expected Date	August 2024.	

Title of Proposed Ro	egulatory Action or Guidance Documer	nt
Guidance for Serious	Incident Reporting (LIC 17)	
Brief Overview		
requirements from the that are common to increview of serious increquired by federal of	to this guidance document will include ace DOJ Settlement Agreement for provide adividuals with developmental disabilities idents. The guidance will clarify the experstate statute, but by agreement with the telement Agreement with Virginia.	rs of DD services to track specific risks s, as part of the provider's quarterly ctation and provide examples. <i>This is not</i>
Regulatory Stage (check one box)	<ul><li>□ NOIRA</li><li>□ Proposed Rule</li><li>□ Final Rule</li></ul>	☐ Emergency Rule ☐ Fast-Track Rule
Additional Description	☐ Expedited Rule ☐ Exempt Rule	⊠Guidance Document
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute ☐ Action required by state statute	☐ Discretionary action  ☐ Discretionary action  ☐ Other (DOJ Settlement Agr.)
Deregulatory Component	DBHDS guidance documents are not en mandates.	forceable, and therefore, contain no
Expected Date	April 2025.	

Action/Stage or Gu	idance Document Forum ID (if availab	le)
(Not available)		
Title of Proposed 1	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent
Guidance for Risk I	Management (LIC 21)	
Brief Overview		
can incorporate infor risk review. Updatin Settlement Agreeme	to this guidance document will include a rmation from their quarterly review of ser ag this document is necessary to comply vnt. This is not required by federal or state to in implementing the Settlement Agreem	vith required curative actions of the DOJ e statute, but by agreement with the US
T J	7 0	·
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency Rule
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Fast-Track Rule
	☐ Final Rule	
Additional	☐ Expedited Rule	☑Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Rule	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☐ Discretionary action
	☐ Action required by state statute	$\boxtimes Other (DOJ Settlement Agr.)$
Deregulatory	DBHDS guidance documents are not enforceable, and therefore, contain no	
Component	mandates.	
Expected Date	April 2025.	

Action/Stage or Gui	dance Document Forum ID (if available	)	
(Not available)			
Title of Proposed Re	egulatory Action or Guidance Document	t	
Guidance on Reporting	ng Medication Errors as Potential Abuse o	r Neglect (HR 04)	
Brief Overview			
This guidance will cla	arify expectations for licensed and funded	providers regarding when to report a	
medication error as p	otential abuse or neglect; the intent is to re	duce reporting that is not tied to	
suspected neglect. The guidance will clarify terminology and provide examples.			
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed Rule	Emergency/NOIRA	
	☐ Final Rule	☐ Revised Proposed	
		☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Rule	⊠Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Rule		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑Discretionary action	
	☐ Action required by state statute	·	
Deregulatory	DBHDS guidance documents are not enforceable, and therefore, contain no		
Component	mandates.		
Expected Date	April 2025.		

idance Document Forum ID (if availab	le)
forum ID (not available)	
egulatory Action or Guidance Docume	ent
vention Practice Manual	
intended to align the manual with new pr	rocesses necessitated by a new data system
lth options now allowed and their associa	ated Medicaid requirements. There might
which personnel can provide Early Inter	rvention services (depending on DMAS'
other nonsubstantive updates. Likely there	e would be an increase in word count as
tionary mandates are moved from regulate	ory text to guidance (see above) as a result of
rt listed above.	
□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or
☐ Proposed	Emergency/NOIRA
☐ Final	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Fast-Track
☐ Expedited Review Requested	⊠Guidance Document
☐ Exempt Action	
☐ Action required by federal statute	☑Discretionary action
☐ Action required by state statute	
DBHDS guidance documents are not en	nforceable, and therefore have no mandates.
April 2025.	
	regulatory Action or Guidance Docume vention Practice Manual  intended to align the manual with new problem of the present of the personnel can provide Early Interported the nonsubstantive updates. Likely therefore the proposed of the personnel can provide Early Interported above.    NOIRA

### Department for the Blind and Vision Impaired (DBVI) / Total = 12

Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)			
2436			
Title of Proposed F	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	nent	
Department for the	Blind and Vision Impaired Vocational R	Rehabilitation Guidance Document	
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
Replacement of the	DBVI Vocational Rehabilitation Policy	and Procedures manual with a Vocational	
Rehabilitation Guid	ance Document that removes internal ag	gency policies and procedures for provision	
of services and more	e easily describes agency services.		
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☐ Discretionary Action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	Document reduced by 99,705 words a	Document reduced by 99,705 words and 261 pages.	
Component	Submitted to ORM on 4/26/2024, ORI	Submitted to ORM on 4/26/2024, ORM approval 5/14/2024, DBVI Guidance	
_	Document Forum 2436 published in T	he Virginia Register on 6/3/2024.	
Expected Date	Planned Effective Date 7/4/2024		

Action/Stage or Gu	idance Document Forum ID (if availab	ole)
2432		
-	egulatory Action or Guidance Docume	
Department for the I	Blind and Vision Impaired Education Ser	vices Guidance Document
Brief Overview		
	DBVI Education Services Policy and Pro	cedures Manual with an Education
•	Occument that removes internal agency po	
	early describes Education Services Guida	
	, T	
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☐ Discretionary Action
	☐ Action required by state statute	·
Deregulatory	Document reduced by 16,619 words and 47 pages. Submitted to ORM on	
Component	4/26/2024, ORM approval 5/14/2024, DBVI Guidance Document Forum 2432	
	published in The Virginia Register on 6/3/2024.	
Expected Date	Planned Effective Date 7/4/2024	

Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
2433		
Title of Proposed Re	egulatory Action or Guidance Docume	ent
Department for the B	llind and Vision Impaired Low Vision M	anual
<b>Brief Overview</b>		
Replacement of the I	DBVI Low Vision Policy and Procedure	Manual with a Low Vision Guidance
Document that remove	ves internal agency policies and procedur	res for provision of services and more
clearly describes Lov	v Vision Services.	
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☐ Discretionary Action
	☐ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory	Document reduced by 1,577 words and five pages. Submitted to ORM on	
Component	4/26/2024, ORM approval 5/14/2024, DBVI Guidance Document Forum 2432	
_	published in The Virginia Register on 6	5/3/2024.
Expected Date	Planned Effective Date 7/4/2024	

Action/Stage or Gu	uidance Document Forum ID (if availa	ble)
2438		
_	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent
Orientation and Mo	bility Guidance Document Revision	
Brief Overview		
	DBVI Orientation and Mobility Policy M	Janual with Orientation and Mobility
	•	and procedures for provision of services and
	bes Orientation and Mobility Services.	id procedures for provision of services and
more clearly descrit	bes Offentation and Woolnty Services.	
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☐ Discretionary Action
	☐ Action required by state statute	•
Deregulatory	Document reduced by 4638 words and 20 pages. Submitted to ORM on	
Component	4/29/2024, ORM approval 5/14/2024, DBVI Guidance Document Forum 2438	
	published in The Virginia Register on 6/3/2024.	
Expected Date	Planned Effective Date 7/4/2024.	

Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available) 2442		
_	egulatory Action or Guidance Docume	ent
Rehabilitation Techn	ology	
Brief Overview		
Replacement of the I	DBVI Rehabilitation Technology Manual	with a Rehabilitation Technology
Guidance Document	s that removes internal agency policies ar	nd procedures for provision of technology
services and the Tecl	hnology Tutor Network.	
Dogulatowy Stage	E NOR 4	
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☐ Discretionary Action
	☐ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory	Document reduced by 4451 words and 8 pages. Submitted to ORM on	
Component	4/30/2024, ORM approval 5/14/2024, I	DBVI Guidance Document Forum 2442
_	published in The Virginia Register on 6	5/3/2024.
<b>Expected Date</b>	Planned Effective Date 7/4/2024.	

Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available) 2445		
Title of Proposed Regulatory Action or Guidance Document Rehabilitation Teaching and Independent Living Guidance Document		
Brief Overview Replacement of the DBVI Rehabilitation Teaching and Independent Living Services (RT/IL) Policy and Procedures Manual with the DBVI RT/IL Guidance documents that removes internal agency policies and procedures for provision of services and more clearly describes RT/IL Services.		
Regulatory Stage (check one box)	□ NOIRA □ Proposed □ Final	<ul><li>☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA</li><li>☐ Revised Proposed</li><li>☐ Fast-Track</li></ul>
Additional Description	☐ Expedited Review Requested ☐ Exempt Action	☑ Guidance Document
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute ☐ Action required by state statute	☐ Discretionary Action
Deregulatory Component	Decreases existing publication by 21,738 words and 102 pages. Submitted to ORM on 5/06/2024, ORM approval 5/14/2024, DBVI Guidance Document Forum 2445 published in The Virginia Register on 6/3/2024.	
Expected Date	Planned Effective Date 7/4/2024.	

Action/Stage or Gui	dance Document Forum ID (if availab	ole)
2449	(- 3. 3. 3. 3. 3. 3. 3. 3. 3. 3. 3. 3. 3.	
2119		
Title of Proposed R	egulatory Action or Guidance Docume	ent
Virginia Rehabilitation	on Center for the Blind and Vision Impa	ired Guidance Document
<b>Brief Overview</b>		
Replacement of the V	RCBVI Policy and Procedure Manual v	with a VRCBVI Guidance Document that
removes internal age	ncy policies and procedures for delivery	of services and training and more clearly
describes training and	d services at VRCBVI.	
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☐ Discretionary Action
	☐ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory	Decreases existing publication by 18,853 words and 55 pages. Submitted to	
Component	ORM on 5/08/2024, ORM approval 5/14/2024, DBVI Guidance Document	
	Forum 2449 published in The Virginia	Register on 6/3/2024.
<b>Expected Date</b>	Planned Effective Date 7/4/2024.	

Action/Stage or Gu	Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
2452			
Title of Proposed R	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent	
Virginia Enterprises	for the Blind Guidance Document		
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
Replacement of the	DBVI Enterprises Policies and Procedure	es Manual with the DBVI Enterprises for	
the Blind Guidance	Document that removes internal agency p	policies and procedures Vending Facilities	
and more clearly des	scribes the program.		
•			
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☐ Discretionary Action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	Decreases existing publication by 903 words and 13 pages. Submitted to ORM		
Component	on 5/09/2024, ORM approval 5/14/2024, DBVI Guidance Document Forum 2452		
_	published in The Virginia Register on 6	5/3/2024.	
Expected Date	Planned Effective Date 7/4/2024.		

Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
2453		
Title of Proposed R	egulatory Action or Guidance Documer	nt
Delete PPD 22-01 Cl	hapter 7.7 Transition Services	
<b>Brief Overview</b>		
Delete PPD 22-01 Cl	hapter 7.7 Transition Services. This Police	y and Procedures Directive (PPD) to
DBVI employees reg	garding delivery of transition services is a	n internal agency document rather than a
public guidance docu	iment.	
Regulatory Stage	□NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action
	☐ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory	Deletes existing internal agency policy of	document; decrease of 251 words and
Component	one page. Submitted to ORM on 5/9/20	24, ORM approval on 5/28/2024, DBVI
-	Guidance Document Forum to be publis	* *
	7/17/2024.	
Expected Date	Planned Effective Date 7/18/2024	

Action/Stage or Gu	idance Document Forum ID (if availab	le)
2471		
Title of Proposed R	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docume	nt
Deletion of PPD DS	-04 Referral	
<b>Brief Overview</b>		
Deletion of PPD DS	S-22-04 Referral. This PPD to DBVI emp	loyees regarding referral to the
Rehabilitation Teach	ning program is an internal agency policy	document. Elimination of 285 words and
2 pages.		
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action
	☐ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory	Deletes existing internal agency policy document; decrease of 285 words and two	
Component	pages. Submitted to ORM on 5/15/2024	, ORM approval on 6/4/2024, DBVI
	Guidance Document Forum 2471 to be p	published in The Virginia Register on July
	1, 2024.	
<b>Expected Date</b>	Planned effective date 8/1/2024	

Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
2472		
Title of Proposed F	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docume	ent
Deletion of PPD DS	-22-05 Low Vision Manual Policy	
<b>Brief Overview</b>		
Deletion of PPD DS	S-22-05 Low Vision Policy and Procedure	e. This PPD to DBVI employees
	nd procedures in the delivery of Low Visi	* *
document.	1	
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☐ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action
	☐ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory	Deletes existing internal agency policy document; elimination of 224 words and	
Component	two pages. Submitted to ORM on 5/15/	2024, ORM approval 5/28/2024, DBVI
	Guidance Document Forum 2472 to be	published in The Virginia Register on
	7/17/2024.	5 5
Expected Date	Planned effective date 7/18/2024	

Action/Stage or Gu	uidance Document Forum ID (if availal	ble)
2475		
Title of Proposed I	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent
Deletion of DBVI P	PPD DS-22-07 Low Vision Manual Update	te
Brief Overview		
	•	is PPD to DBVI employees pertaining to exam form, and low vision order form is
an internal agency p	policy document.	
Regulatory Stage	□NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action
	☐ Action required by state statute	•
Deregulatory	Deletes existing internal agency policy document; elimination of 135 words and	
Component	one page. Submitted to ORM on 5/15/2024, ORM approval on 5/28/2024, DBVI	
	Guidance Document Forum 2475 to be	published in The Virginia Register on
	7/17/2024.	
<b>Expected Date</b>	Planned effective date 7/18/2024	

### Department of Deaf and Hard of Hearing (DDHH) / Total = 4

Action/Stage or Gu	iidance Document Forum ID (if availab	ole)
Not available		
Title of Proposed I	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent
VDDHH-1 - VDDH	IH Technology Assistance Program Proce	edures (Implementing 22 VAC 20-20
Regulations Govern	ing Eligibility Standards and Application	Procedures for the Distribution of
Assistive Technolog	gy Devices)	
<b>Brief Overview</b>		
	details procedures on documenting proof	
	The # of word count was 674 words and	
	ords achieving a 25% reduction. After re	visions to the TAP document, the final
word count is 439.		
Regulatory Stage	□NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)		
(check one box)	□ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary action
	☑ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory	The Department conducted a periodic review to revise & update the Guidance	
Component		nomic Review Form need to be submitted
_	to ORM and the updated TAP document needs to be uploaded into the Virginia	
	Regulatory Town Hall.	
<b>Expected Date</b>	September 2024	

0	idance Document Forum ID (if availab	le)
Not available		
	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docume	
	H Interpreter Services Procedures (Implei	menting 22 VAC 20-30; Regulations
Governing Interprete	er Services for the D/HH)	
<b>Brief Overview</b>		
VDDHH-2 is the De	epartment's procedures and forms for state	e and local government agencies, courts,
and deaf or hard of h	nearing consumers to request interpreter so	ervices. It is a process for interpreter
service coordination	which is detailed in the Service Agreeme	nt manual. The manual is on a webpage
with all the links etc	. VDDHH sectioned all of this and made	a state agency tab with trimmed info.
The measure is using	g the webpage current # of word count and	d projected # of word count to be
eliminated achieving	g a 25% reduction. The old webpages total	aled approximately 3,752 words and the
new/revised webpage totaled 1,461 words plus hyperlinks to downloadable forms. An approximate		
50% reduction will be achieved.		
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary action
	☑ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory	The Department conducted a periodic re	view and revised & updated the relevant
Component	webpages pertaining to this Guidance document. It was completed.	
-	An Economic Review Form need to be s	
	document needs to be uploaded into the Virginia Regulatory Town Hall.	
<b>Expected Date</b>	September 2024	

_	idance Document Forum ID (if availabl	e)	
Not available			
_	Regulatory Action or Guidance Documer		
	H Directory of Qualified Interpreters Proc	edures (Implementing 22 VAC 20-30;	
Regulations Governi	ing Interpreter Services for the D/HH)		
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
The Guidance docur	ment details procedures on how to be listed	in the Directory of Qualified	
Interpreters for the I	Deaf and Hard of Hearing which is intende	d to be a resource for businesses, service	
providers and individ	duals who are interested in obtaining the so	ervices of qualified interpreters.	
Directions are provide	ded on the webpage on how to complete th	e Directory Release Form. Directions	
are on the webpage a	and the form itself is a hyperlink to downlo	oad the form. The measure is using the	
webpage current # of word count and projected # of word count to be eliminated achieving a 25%			
reduction. Currently # of word count is 178 words and projected # of word count to be eliminated is 44			
words achieving a 25% reduction. Looking at only the directions, it is somewhat impractical to			
achieve 25% reduction but can be edited for brevity and simplicity.			
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	*	M Discontinuous sation	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary action	
	☑ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	The Department conducted a periodic rev		
Component	webpage pertaining to this Guidance doc	1 0	
	from test to production for public use. A		
	submitted to ORM and the information ne	eeds to be updated in the Virginia	
	Regulatory Town Hall.		
<b>Expected Date</b>	September 2024		

0	idance Document Forum ID (if availab	le)
Not available		
	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docume	
VDDHH-4 -VDDHI	H Virginia Quality Assurance Screening A	Applicant Packet (Implementing 22 VAC
2-30; Regulations G	overning Interpreter Services for the D/HI	H)
<b>Brief Overview</b>		
The "VQAS Applica	ant Packet" refers to an application packet	on taking a written & performance
assessment for interp	preters. It is dated 2011 and we no longer	have an application packet with a check
payment system. Th	ne registration process with credit card pay	ment is now online. It is suggested that
perhaps the guidance	e document should be deleted in its entiret	y. Currently, information is on the
VQAS webpage. T	he webpage has been revamped for clarity	and to explain what the test is and what
to do to take it. A compilation of hyperlinks to three downloadable PDF documents which comprises		
of the "VQAS Assessment Preparation Packet". The measure is using the webpage current # of word		
count and projected # of word count to be eliminated achieving a 25% reduction.		
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary action
	☑ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory	The Department conducted a periodic review and revised & updated the relevant	
Component	webpage pertaining to this Guidance document. It was completed. An	
	Economic Review Form need to be subn	nitted to ORM and the information needs
	to be updated in the Virginia Regulatory	Town Hall.
<b>Expected Date</b>	September 2024	

# Department of Health Professions (DHP) / Total = 2

Action/Stage or Gu	Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
Title of Proposed I	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent	
Revision of Guidano	ce Document 90-62 regarding medication	aide training.	
_	duidance Document 90-62 to reflect approtead of previously used DSS).	opriate state licensing authority for	
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency Rule	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed Rule	☐ Fast-Track Rule	
	☐ Final Rule		
Additional	☐ Expedited Rule	⊠ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Rule		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary action	
	☐ Action required by state statute	·	
Deregulatory			
Component			
Expected Date	July 2024		

Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
Title of Proposed R	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docume	ent
Revision of Guidano	ce Document 110-9.	
D-:-60		
Brief Overview	440.0	
	t 110-9 provides a listing of pharmacy ins	•
* *	leficiencies by the Board. This document	
legislation, federal regulatory changes, federal guidance (USP and FDA), and Virginia statutory		
changes. It is reviewed at almost every Board meeting for necessary revisions.		
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency Rule
(check one box)	☐ Proposed Rule	☐ Fast-Track Rule
	☐ Final Rule	
Additional	☐ Expedited Rule	☐ Guidance Document
Description	☑ Exempt Rule	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary action
	☐ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory		
Component		
<b>Expected Date</b>	September, 2024, December, 2024, Mar	rch 2025, June 2025

# **Department of Medical Assistance Services (DMAS)** / **Total = 1**

Title of Proposed F	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent
DMAS Provider Manuals and Medicaid Memos		
<b>Brief Overview</b>		
The Department wil	ll release updated provider manuals and M	Medicaid Memos as needed in SFY2024 to
reflect changes in fe	ederal and state requirements.	
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency Rule
(check one box)	☐ Proposed Rule	☐ Fast-Track Rule
	☐ Final Rule	
Additional	☐ Expedited Rule	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Rule	
Legal Authority	☑ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary action
	☑ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory	These guidance documents will communicate important updates to providers.	
Component		
<b>Expected Date</b>	As needed throughout SFY2025	

# **Department of Social Services (DSS)** / **Total = 10**

Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
Not available		
Title of Proposed F	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent
Child Protective Ser	vices Guidance Manual	
<b>Brief Overview</b>		
Update guidance bas	sed on 2024 legislation General Assembly	y action. Chapters 629 and 662 of the
2024 Acts of Assem	ably established the Parental Child Safety	Placement Program.
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency Rule
(check one box)	☐ Proposed Rule	☐ Fast-Track Rule
	☐ Final Rule	
Additional	☐ Expedited Rule	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Rule	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☐ Discretionary action
	☑ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory		
Component		
Expected Date	July 2024	

Action/Stage or Gui	Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
Not available	Not available		
Title of Proposed R	egulatory Action or Guidance Docume	nt	
Family Engagement	Guidance Manual		
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
Update guidance bas	ed on 2024 legislation General Assembly	action. Chapters 629 and 662 of the 2024	
Acts of Assembly est	tablished the Parental Child Safety Placer	ment Program.	
7	T		
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency Rule	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed Rule	☐ Fast-Track Rule	
	☐ Final Rule		
Additional	☐ Expedited Rule	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Rule		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☐ Discretionary action	
	☑ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory			
Component			
<b>Expected Date</b>	July 2024		

Action/Stage or Gui	Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
Not available	Not available		
Title of Proposed Ro	egulatory Action or Guidance Docume	nt	
Prevention/In-Home	Prevention/In-Home Guidance Manual		
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
Update guidance base	ed on 2024 legislation General Assembly	action. Chapters 629 and 662 of the 2024	
Acts of Assembly est	ablished the Parental Child Safety Placer	ment Program.	
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency Rule	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed Rule	☐ Fast-Track Rule	
	☐ Final Rule		
Additional	☐ Expedited Rule	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Rule		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☐ Discretionary action	
	☑ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory			
Component			
<b>Expected Date</b>	July 2024		

Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)			
Not available			
Title of Proposed I	Title of Proposed Regulatory Action or Guidance Document		
Adoption Guidance	Adoption Guidance Manual		
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
Make minor updates	s based on 2024 legislation General Asse	mbly action.	
D C4	T =		
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency Rule	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed Rule	☐ Fast-Track Rule	
	☐ Final Rule		
Additional	☐ Expedited Rule	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Rule		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☐ Discretionary action	
	☑ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory			
Component			
<b>Expected Date</b>	August 2024	<u> </u>	

Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)			
Not available	Not available		
Title of Proposed F	Title of Proposed Regulatory Action or Guidance Document		
Resource Family Guidance Manual			
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
Update guidance to	reflect legislation passed during the 2023	General Assembly regarding reciprocity	
of adoption and fost	of adoption and foster care home studies.		
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency Rule	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed Rule	☐ Fast-Track Rule	
	☐ Final Rule		
Additional	☐ Expedited Rule	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Rule		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☐ Discretionary action	
	☑ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory			
Component			
<b>Expected Date</b>	August 2024		

Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)			
Not available	Not available		
Title of Proposed I	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent	
Temporary Assistan	Temporary Assistance to Needy Families Guidance Manual		
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
Update guidance wi	th new federal poverty guideline number	s each October.	
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency Rule	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed Rule	☐ Fast-Track Rule	
	☐ Final Rule		
Additional	☐ Expedited Rule	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Rule		
Legal Authority	☑ Action required by federal statute	☐ Discretionary action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory			
Component			
<b>Expected Date</b>	October 2024		

Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)			
Not available	Not available		
Title of Proposed F	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent	
SNAP Guidance Manual			
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
Update guidance wi	th new federal poverty guideline numbers	s each October.	
D 14 C4	T <b>_</b>		
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency Rule	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed Rule	☐ Fast-Track Rule	
	☐ Final Rule		
Additional	☐ Expedited Rule	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Rule		
Legal Authority	☑ Action required by federal statute	☐ Discretionary action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory			
Component			
<b>Expected Date</b>	October 2024		

Action/Stage or Gu	idance Document Forum ID (if availabl	e)
Not available		
	Regulatory Action or Guidance Documer	
	f Social Services Administrative/HR Manu	ıal
Chapters 2, 5, & 8		
<b>Brief Overview</b>		
	ents of Social Services (LDSS) Administra	
	al Services' Human Resources (HR) division	
	HR support or equivalent policies. DSS H	
	s contents. The Manual consists of an intro	
revised around 2013	3. The agency is finalizing updates to all eig	ght chapters.
C	of the Manual the City Decade of Cariel	Complete and ODM will make its in
increments.	of the Manual, the State Board of Social S	Services and ORM will receive it in
increments.		
In February 2025,	ORM can anticipate:	
Administrative HR Manual Chapter 2 Classification & Compensation		
	ministrative HR Manual Chapter 5 Operation	*
	ministrative HR Manual Chapter 8 Personn	
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency Rule
(check one box)	☐ Proposed Rule	☐ Fast-Track Rule
	☐ Final Rule	i i dst-Track Ruic
Additional		
<b>Description</b>	☐ Expedited Rule	☑ Guidance Document
	☐ Exempt Rule	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	□ Discretionary action
	□ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory	Removal of discretionary requirements, v	where appropriate. Shorten length or
Component	simplify content for the reader.	
<b>Expected Date</b>	February 2025	

	Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
	Not available		
	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docume		
*	f Social Services Administrative/HR Man	ual	
Chapters 3 & 4			
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
	ents of Social Services (LDSS) Administr		
Department of Socia	al Services' Human Resources (HR) divis	ion, serves as a personnel guide for local	
departments lacking	HR support or equivalent policies. DSS	HR is responsible for updates and consults	
with the LDSS on its	s contents. The Manual consists of an intr	oduction and eight chapters, last formally	
revised around 2013	. The agency is finalizing updates to all e	ight chapters.	
Considering the size	of the Manual, the State Board of Social	Services and ORM will receive it in	
increments.			
In <b>April 2025</b> , ORM	•		
• Adr	ninistrative HR Manual Chapter 3 Recrui	tment & Selection	
• Adr	ministrative HR Manual Chapter 4 Leave		
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency Rule	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed Rule	☐ Fast-Track Rule	
	☐ Final Rule		
Additional	☐ Expedited Rule	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Rule		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary action	
	✓ Action required by state statute	El Discretionary action	
Domografications	,	rule are a managinists. Chamtan langeth an	
Deregulatory	Removal of discretionary requirements,	where appropriate. Shorten length or	
Component  Ermosted Date	simplify content for the reader.		
<b>Expected Date</b>	April 2025		

	idance Document Forum ID (if availab	le)	
Not available			
	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docume		
*	f Social Services Administrative/HR Man	ual	
Manual Introduction	1 & Chapters 1, 6, & 7		
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
•	ents of Social Services (LDSS) Administra		
	al Services' Human Resources (HR) divisi		
		HR is responsible for updates and consults	
with the LDSS on its	s contents. The Manual consists of an intro	oduction and eight chapters, last formally	
revised around 2013	. The agency is finalizing updates to all ei	ght chapters.	
_	of the Manual, the State Board of Social	Services and ORM will receive it in	
increments.			
In <b>June 2025</b> , ORM can anticipate:			
<ul> <li>Administrative HR Manual Introduction &amp; Chapter 1 EEO</li> </ul>			
	Transmistrative first standar chapter of entermance Evaluation & Standards of		
	nduct		
	ministrative HR Manual Chapter 7 Discip	line & Termination of Employment	
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency Rule	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed Rule	☐ Fast-Track Rule	
	☐ Final Rule		
Additional	☐ Expedited Rule	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Rule		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary action	
•	✓ Action required by state statute	<u> </u>	
Deregulatory		where appropriate. Shorten length or	
Component	Removal of discretionary requirements, where appropriate. Shorten length or simplify content for the reader.		
Expected Date	June 2025		
Lapetica Date	Julie 2023		

## Department of Health (VDH) / Total = 141

Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
N/A		
Title of Proposed F	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docume	ent
Not yet assigned. N	EW Waterworks Licensed Operator Waiv	er Policy.
<b>Brief Overview</b>		
To provide guidance	e, policy, and procedures for ODW staff to	o use in implementing the requirements of
this new statute, wh	ich is effective July 1, 2024.	
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action
	☐ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory	To Be Determined	
Component		
<b>Expected Date</b>	July 2024	

Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)			
N/A	N/A		
Title of Proposed I	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent	
Not yet assigned. N	EW Waterworks Remote Monitoring Pol	icy.	
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
1 0		to use in implementing the requirements of	
this new statute, wh	ich is effective July 1, 2024.		
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	□ Discretionary Action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	To Be Determined		
Component			
<b>Expected Date</b>	July 2024		

<b>Guidance Documen</b>	Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
N/A	N/A		
Title of Proposed F	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent	
ENV-1990-01. REP	ENV-1990-01. REPEAL Private Well Regulations Implementation Manual *.		
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
<u> </u>	uance of the final revisions to the Private	Well Regulations. Necessary aspects	
	fina proposed regulations.		
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	Reduction of overall agency guidance document word count		
Component			
<b>Expected Date</b>	July 2024		

Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)			
N/A	N/A		
Title of Proposed F	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent	
ENV-2006-01. REP	PEAL ENV-132 BORA-CARE and Stand	off to Wells *.	
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
Can be repealed foll	lowing Executive Branch approval of fina	al revisions to the Private Well	
Regulations.			
Regulatory Stage	□NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	Reduction of overall agency guidance document word count		
Component			
<b>Expected Date</b>	July 2024		

<b>Guidance Docume</b>	Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
N/A	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·		
Title of Proposed F	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent	
ENV-2008-01. REP	EAL Implementation of House Bill 2102	). 	
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
Can be repealed foll	lowing Executive Branch approval of fina	al revisions to the Private Well	
Regulations.	1		
Regulatory Stage	□NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	Reduction of overall agency guidance document word count		
Component			
<b>Expected Date</b>	July 2024		

<b>Guidance Docume</b>	Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
N/A	N/A		
Title of Proposed F	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent	
ENV-2009-03. REP	PEAL ENV-150 Borate-based Termiticide	es *.	
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
Can be repealed foll	lowing Executive Branch approval of fina	al revisions to the Private Well	
Regulations.			
Regulatory Stage	□NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	⊠ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	Reduction of overall agency guidance document word count		
Component			
<b>Expected Date</b>	July 2024		

<b>Guidance Docume</b>	nt Forum ID (if available)		
N/A	N/A		
_	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum		
ENV-2010-01. AMI	END Verifying licenses of persons who s	ubmit work to the Virginia Department of	
Health *.			
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
_	of following Executive Branch approval of	final revisions to the Private Well	
Regulations.			
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	□ Discretionary Action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	Yes - To Be Determined		
Component			
<b>Expected Date</b>	July 2024		

<b>Guidance Docume</b>	Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
N/A	·		
Title of Proposed F	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent	
ENV-2016-03. AMI	END TL-3 Field Testing *.		
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
Policy to be amende	ed to incorporated new requirements from	HB 1431 of the 2024 General Assembly	
Session.			
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	⊠ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	No		
Component			
<b>Expected Date</b>	July 2024		

<b>Guidance Docume</b>	Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
N/A			
Title of Proposed F	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent	
EPI-100. Delete Pub	olic Safety Employees and Testing for Bl	ood-borne Pathogens.	
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
*	delete. Does not meet the statutory defini	tion of a guidance document; it is internal	
guidance.			
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	Reduction of overall agency guidance document word count		
Component			
<b>Expected Date</b>	July 2024		

<b>Guidance Docume</b>	Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
N/A	N/A		
Title of Proposed F	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent	
EPI-102. Delete Me	morandum: STD / HIV Interview Period	s for HIV Spousal Notification.	
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
In process. Need to	delete. Does not meet the statutory defini	ition of a guidance document; it is internal	
guidance.			
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	Reduction of overall agency guidance document word count		
Component			
<b>Expected Date</b>	July 2024		

Guidance Documen	nt Forum ID (if available)	
N/A		
Title of Proposed F	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docume	ent
EPI-405. Delete Vir	ginia Tuberculosis Homeless Incentive ar	nd Prevention Program (Update name to:
Alternative Housing	and Incentive Program (AHIP)).	
<b>Brief Overview</b>		
In process. Need to	delete. Does not meet the statutory definit	ion of a guidance document; it is internal
guidance.		
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action
	☐ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory	This will reduce regulatory burden through deletion of the guidance document as	
Component	it does not meet the statutory definition of a guidance document.	
<b>Expected Date</b>	July 2024	

<b>Guidance Docume</b>	Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
N/A			
Title of Proposed F	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent	
EPI-406. Delete TB	Drug Assistance Program Procedures.		
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
Need to delete. Doe	s not meet the statutory definition of a gu	idance document; it is internal guidance.	
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	This will reduce regulatory burden through deletion of the guidance document as		
Component	it does not meet the statutory definition of a guidance document.		
<b>Expected Date</b>	July 2024		

<b>Guidance Documen</b>	Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
N/A			
Title of Proposed F	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent	
EPI-407. Delete Dru	ig Assistance Program for Patients Needi	ing Second Line TB Drugs.	
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
Need to delete. Does	s not meet the statutory definition of a gu	idance document; it is internal guidance.	
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	This will reduce regulatory burden through deletion of the guidance document as		
Component	it does not meet the statutory definition of a guidance document.		
<b>Expected Date</b>	July 2024		

<b>Guidance Docume</b>	nt Forum ID (if available)	
N/A		
Title of Proposed F	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent
EPI-408. Delete Tul	berculosis Guidelines for Determination of	of Completion of Treatment *.
<b>Brief Overview</b>		
Need to delete. Doe	s not meet the statutory definition of a gu	idance document; it is internal guidance.
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action
	☐ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory	This will reduce regulatory burden through deletion of the guidance document as	
Component	it does not meet the statutory definition of a guidance document.	
<b>Expected Date</b>	July 2024	

<b>Guidance Docume</b>	Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
N/A	·		
Title of Proposed F	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent	
OLC-1005-G. Amer	nd Disaster Exemption for Temporary Be	d Increases.	
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
To be updated after	regulatory changes for 12VAC5-220, 12	VAC5-371, and 12VAC5-410 re: disaster	
exemption is effecti	ve		
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	To be determined		
Component			
<b>Expected Date</b>	July 2024		

<b>Guidance Docume</b>	nt Forum ID (if available)	
N/A		
Title of Proposed F	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent
QHC-031. AMEND	Design and construction of health care f	acilities.
<b>Brief Overview</b>		
Out-of-date process	references involvement of State Fire Ma	rshal's Office and the wrong edition of
DIBRs		
Regulatory Stage	□NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action
	☐ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory	To be determined	
Component		
<b>Expected Date</b>	July 2024	

<b>Guidance Documen</b>	Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
N/A			
Title of Proposed F	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent	
ORH-753. REPEAL	Citizens with Complaints against a Rad	on Professional.	
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
Exceeds authority for	or radon program functions.		
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	To be determined		
Component			
<b>Expected Date</b>	July 2024		

<b>Guidance Docume</b>	nt Forum ID (if available)	
N/A		
Title of Proposed F	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent
ENV-1998-01. AMI	END Completion Statement Waiver *.	
<b>Brief Overview</b>		
1 0	*	natives to compliance with 12VAC5-610-
	uidance from OAG to removed hold harn	nless agreement from policy.
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action
	☐ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory	No	
Component		
<b>Expected Date</b>	August 2024	

<b>Guidance Docume</b>	nt Forum ID (if available)	
N/A		
Title of Proposed F	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent
GMP 2019-01. Ame	end GMP 2019-01 Hardship Guidelines *	•
<b>Brief Overview</b>		
		age and private well evaluation and design
services from VDH.	. Must be amended to account for most re	ecent data on use of private sector
providers.	T	
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action
	☐ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory	Yes - To Be Determined	
Component		
<b>Expected Date</b>	August 2024	

<b>Guidance Docume</b>	nt Forum ID (if available)	
N/A		
Title of Proposed I	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent
EPI-411. Delete Gu	idelines for the Use of Isoniazid/Rifapent	ine for Treatment of Latent TB Infection
in Health Departme	nt Settings *.	
<b>Brief Overview</b>		
Need to delete. Doe	s not meet the statutory definition of a gu	idance document; it is internal guidance.
Regulatory Stage	gulatory Stage	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action
	☐ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory	This will reduce regulatory burden through deletion of the guidance document as	
Component	it does not meet the statutory definition of a guidance document.	
<b>Expected Date</b>	August 2024	

<b>Guidance Docume</b>	nt Forum ID (if available)	
N/A		
Title of Proposed F	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent
	commended Sample Collection Schedule	for Monitoring Smear and Culture
Conversion.		
<b>Brief Overview</b>		
Need to delete. Doe	s not meet the statutory definition of a gu	idance document; it is internal guidance.
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action
	☐ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory	This will reduce regulatory burden through deletion of the guidance document as	
Component	it does not meet the statutory definition of a guidance document.	
<b>Expected Date</b>	August 2024	·

<b>Guidance Docume</b>	nt Forum ID (if available)		
N/A	N/A		
Title of Proposed I	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent	
		spected Tuberculosis Whose Regimen Did	
Not Contain a Full (	Course of Rifamycin.		
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
Need to delete. Doe	s not meet the statutory definition of a gu	idance document; it is internal guidance.	
Regulatory Stage	<b>Regulatory Stage</b> ☐ NOIRA ☐ Emergency or Emergency/NO		
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	This will reduce regulatory burden through deletion of the guidance document as		
Component	it does not meet the statutory definition of a guidance document.		
<b>Expected Date</b>	August 2024		

<b>Guidance Docume</b>	nt Forum ID (if available)	
N/A		
<u> </u>	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	
	OH Recommendations and Procedures for	the Use of Therapeutic Drug Monitoring
(TDM).		
<b>Brief Overview</b>		
Need to delete. Doe	s not meet the statutory definition of a gu	idance document; it is internal guidance.
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action
	☐ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory	This will reduce regulatory burden thro	ugh deletion of the guidance document as
Component	it does not meet the statutory definition	of a guidance document.
<b>Expected Date</b>	August 2024	·

<b>Guidance Documen</b>	Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
N/A			
Title of Proposed F	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent	
OLC-3002-G. Amer	nd Designated Support Person Implement	tation.	
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
To be updated after	regulatory changes for 12VAC5-410 re:	designated support persons is effective	
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	To be determined		
Component			
<b>Expected Date</b>	August 2024		

<b>Guidance Docume</b>	nt Forum ID (if available)	
N/A		
Title of Proposed F	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docume	ent
QHC-009. AMEND	Criminal Records - Barrier Crimes.	
<b>Brief Overview</b>		
Additional crimes h	ave been added, so list is out of date	
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action
	☐ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory	To be determined	
Component		
<b>Expected Date</b>	August 2024	

<b>Guidance Docume</b>	Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
N/A			
Title of Proposed F	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docume	ent	
QHC-017. AMEND	Nursing Facility Investigations of Abuse	<b>)</b> .	
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
Language is inconsi	stent with permissible content for guidance	ce document	
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	Possible reduction in word count due to	removal of out-of-scope language	
Component			
<b>Expected Date</b>	August 2024		

<b>Guidance Documen</b>	nt Forum ID (if available)	
N/A		
_	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docume	ent
WTR-2019-01. AM	END Source Water Manual.	
<b>Brief Overview</b>		
To provide updates	to Chapter 4, Harmful Algal Bloom Moni	toring and Response, including standard
	s, roles and responsibilities, field test kit i	nformation, sampling procedures,
analytical methods a	and related recommendations, health advi	
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action
	☐ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory	To Be Determined	
Component		
<b>Expected Date</b>	September 2024	

<b>Guidance Documen</b>	Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
N/A	N/A		
Title of Proposed F	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent	
ENV-2011-01. REP	EAL Rainwater Guidelines *.		
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
Can be repealed foll	owing Executive Branch approval of Rai	nwater Harvesting Regulations.	
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	Reduction of overall agency guidance document word count		
Component			
<b>Expected Date</b>	September 2024		

<b>Guidance Docume</b>	Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
N/A	·		
Title of Proposed F	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent	
ENV-2013-01. AMI	END Implementation of the AOSS Regul	ations Nitrogen Requirements.	
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
Amend to include a	dditional nitrogen BMPs		
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	⊠ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	Yes - To Be Determined		
Component			
<b>Expected Date</b>	September 2024		

<b>Guidance Docume</b>	Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
N/A	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·		
Title of Proposed F	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent	
		ng for School Personnel and Management	
of Exposure-Prone 1	Incidents in Schools.		
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
Need to repeal. Trai	Need to repeal. Training Requirements Managed by VDOE.		
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	Reduction of overall agency guidance document word count		
Component			
<b>Expected Date</b>	September 2024		

<b>Guidance Docume</b>	Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
N/A	N/A		
Title of Proposed F	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent	
EPI-104. Delete Me	morandum: Law Enforcement Officer an	d Deemed Consent.	
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
Need to delete. Doe	s not meet the statutory definition of a gu	idance document; it is internal guidance.	
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	Reduction of overall agency guidance document word count		
Component			
<b>Expected Date</b>	September 2024		

<b>Guidance Docume</b>	Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
N/A	N/A		
Title of Proposed F	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docume	ent	
EPI-301. Delete Vir	ginia Disease Control Manual.		
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
Need to delete. Doe	s not meet the statutory definition of a gu	idance document; it is internal guidance.	
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	This will reduce regulatory burden through deletion of the guidance document as		
Component	it does not meet the statutory definition of a guidance document.		
<b>Expected Date</b>	September 2024		

<b>Guidance Docume</b>	Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
N/A			
Title of Proposed F	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docume	nt	
EPI-311. Delete Gu	idelines for Infection Control in Virginia I	Department of Health Personnel.	
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
Does not meet the st	tatutory definition of a guidance documen	t; it is internal guidance.	
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	This will reduce regulatory burden through deletion of the guidance document as		
Component	it does not meet the statutory definition of a guidance document.		
<b>Expected Date</b>	September 2024		

<b>Guidance Documen</b>	Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
N/A	N/A		
Title of Proposed F	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent	
QHC-054. Amend H	Home Care Initial Licensure Checklist.		
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
	out-of-date; OLC has an online portal for	or all applications so this needs to be	
updated in step with	that software launch		
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	To be determined		
Component			
<b>Expected Date</b>	September 2024		

Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)			
N/A	N/A		
Title of Proposed F	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent	
QHC-056. AMEND	Hospice Initial Licensure Checklist.		
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
Process described is	out-of-date; OLC has an online portal for	or all applications so this needs to be	
updated in step with	that software launch		
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	To be determined		
Component			
<b>Expected Date</b>	September 2024		

<b>Guidance Docume</b>	Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
N/A			
Title of Proposed F	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent	
EPI-201. Amend M	inimum Immunization Requirements for	Entry into Child Care and School *.	
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
Need to amend to re	eflect current standards of practice.		
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	To be determined		
Component			
<b>Expected Date</b>	October 2024		

<b>Guidance Documen</b>	Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
N/A	N/A		
Title of Proposed F	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent	
EPI-201:A. AMENI	O Supplemental Guidance for Required V	Vaccines *.	
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
Need to amend to re	flect current standards of practice.		
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	To be determined		
Component			
<b>Expected Date</b>	October 2024		

<b>Guidance Docume</b>	Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
N/A	N/A		
Title of Proposed F	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent	
QHC-011. Amend F	Extended Power Outages.		
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
Language is inconsi	stent with permissible content for guidane	ce document	
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	Possible reduction in word count due to removal of out-of-scope language		
Component			
<b>Expected Date</b>	October 2024		

<b>Guidance Docume</b>	Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
N/A	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·		
Title of Proposed F	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent	
QHC-012. AMEND	CNA Training Waiver.		
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
Not current with CN	MS's State Operations Manual; has out of	date contact information	
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	To be determined		
Component			
<b>Expected Date</b>	October 2024		

<b>Guidance Documen</b>	Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
N/A	N/A		
Title of Proposed F	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docume	ent	
QHC-016. Amend N	Notification of ombudsmen.		
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
Language is inconsi	stent with permissible content for guidan	ce document	
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	Possible reduction in word count due to removal of out-of-scope language		
Component			
<b>Expected Date</b>	October 2024		

Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
N/A		
Title of Proposed R	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docume	ent
Not yet assigned. NI	EW Sampling Manual.	
<b>Brief Overview</b>		
	e, policy, procedures and document templ	
1	quirements in the Waterworks Regulation	ns and the new Sampling Verification
Program authorized	by the General Assembly.	
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action
	☐ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory	To Be Determined	
Component		
<b>Expected Date</b>	November 2024	

<b>Guidance Documen</b>	Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
N/A	N/A		
Title of Proposed F	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent	
EPI-309. Amend Co	ommunicable Disease Reference Chart fo	r School Personnel.	
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
Need to amend to re	flect current standards of practice.		
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	None		
Component			
<b>Expected Date</b>	November 2024		

Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)			
N/A	N/A		
Title of Proposed F	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent	
EPI-318. AMEND I	Isolation and Quarantine Guide for Comm	nunicable Diseases of Public Health	
Threat.			
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
Need to amend to re	eflect current standards of practice.		
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	None		
Component			
<b>Expected Date</b>	November 2024		

Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
N/A		
Title of Proposed I	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent
EPI-409. AMEND S	Screening for TB Infection and Disease *	
<b>Brief Overview</b>		
Need to amend to re	eflect current standards of practice.	
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action
	☐ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory	None	
Component		
<b>Expected Date</b>	November 2024	

<b>Guidance Docume</b>	Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
N/A	·		
Title of Proposed F	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent	
QHC-020. Amend F	Feeding/hydration Assistants in Nursing F	Facilities.	
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
Language is inconsi	stent with permissible content for guidan	ce document	
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	Possible reduction in word count due to removal of out-of-scope language		
Component			
<b>Expected Date</b>	November 2024		

<b>Guidance Docume</b>	Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
N/A	N/A		
Title of Proposed F	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent	
QHC-021. AMEND	Consumer guide to restraint usage in nu	rsing facilities.	
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
		ons; this material should be replaced with	
cross-references/cita	ations to improve readability and reduce	likelihood of out-of-date material	
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	⊠ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	To be determined		
Component			
<b>Expected Date</b>	November 2024		

Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)			
N/A	N/A		
Title of Proposed F	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent	
QHC-022. Amend F	Electronic monitoring of resident rooms.		
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
, ,	quoted is out-of-date; document may be i	nconsistent with later adopted regulations	
in 12VAC5-371			
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	To be determined		
Component			
<b>Expected Date</b>	November 2024		

Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)			
N/A	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·		
Title of Proposed F	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent	
	ODW-2022-01. AMEND Field Operations Manual.		
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
	anual to comply with the Waterworks Re		
attachments. The Do	ocument ID number will also be updated	to reflect the amendments.	
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	To Be Determined		
Component			
<b>Expected Date</b>	December 2024		

<b>Guidance Documen</b>	Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
N/A	N/A		
Title of Proposed F	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent	
ODW-2023-02. AM	END Project Review & Permit Procedur	es Manual.	
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
To update and incor	porate working memos related to plan rev	view	
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	To Be Determined		
Component			
<b>Expected Date</b>	December 2024		

Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)			
N/A	N/A		
Title of Proposed F	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent	
WTR-2019-02. REF	PEAL Office of Drinking Water Guidance	e on Main Break Types and Responses.	
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
Will repeal upon ad-	option of the Field Operations Manual		
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	Reduction of overall agency guidance document word count		
Component			
<b>Expected Date</b>	December 2024		

<b>Guidance Docume</b>	Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
N/A	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·		
Title of Proposed F	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent	
WTR-898. REPEAI	Compliance Sampling and Reporting G	uidance Manual.	
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
Will repreal upon ac	loption of Sampling Manual		
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	Reduction of overall agency guidance document word count		
Component			
<b>Expected Date</b>	December 2024		

<b>Guidance Docume</b>	Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
N/A			
Title of Proposed F	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent	
WTR-910. REPEAL	L Surveillance & Regulations – Ground V	Vater Rule Implementation Procedures.	
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
Will repeal upon ad-	option of Sampling Manual		
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	Reduction of overall agency guidance document word count		
Component	·		
<b>Expected Date</b>	December 2024		

Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)			
N/A	N/A		
Title of Proposed F	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent	
WTR-917. REPEAL	Revised Total Coliform Rule (RTCR) I	mplementation Procedures.	
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
Will repeal upon add	option of Sampling Manual		
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	Reduction of overall agency guidance document word count		
Component			
<b>Expected Date</b>	December 2024		

Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
N/A		
Title of Proposed F	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent
ENV-2008-03. AMI	END Procedure for issuing certification le	etters in lieu of sewage disposal system
construction permits	s under the.	
<b>Brief Overview</b>		
Updates to Fee Regi	ulations must be addressed.	
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action
	☐ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory	Yes - To Be Determined	
Component		
<b>Expected Date</b>	December 2024	

<b>Guidance Docume</b>	Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
N/A	N/A		
Title of Proposed F	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent	
WTR-340 (SF). RE	PEAL Shellfish harvest restrictions in Vi	rginia from May 1 – September 30 *.	
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
Replaced by VA Vi	brio Plan- WTR 346		
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	Reduction of overall agency guidance document word count		
Component			
<b>Expected Date</b>	December 2024		

<b>Guidance Docume</b>	Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
N/A	N/A		
Title of Proposed F	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent	
EPI-202. AMEND I	Birthing Hospital Guidelines (Updated 20	16) VDH Perinatal Hep B Program.	
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
Need to amend to re	eflect current standards of practice.		
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	Anticipated - to be determined		
Component			
<b>Expected Date</b>	December 2024		

Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)			
N/A	N/A		
Title of Proposed F	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent	
	ERIP Guide - Guide for Registry Provider	rs to sign agreements for access to	
registry			
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
Need to amend to re	flect current standards of practice.		
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	□ Discretionary Action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	To be determined		
Component			
<b>Expected Date</b>	December 2024		

<b>Guidance Docume</b>	Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
N/A			
Title of Proposed F	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent	
EPI-317. Amend Pa	ndemic Influenza Response Plan.		
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
Need to amend to re	eflect current standards of practice.		
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	None		
Component			
<b>Expected Date</b>	December 2024		

Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
N/A		
Title of Proposed I	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent
FAM 104. AMEND	Virginia School Health Guidelines.	
<b>Brief Overview</b>		
AMEND IN PROC	ESS	
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action
	☐ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory	Reduction of word count	
Component		
<b>Expected Date</b>	December 2024	

<b>Guidance Docume</b>	nt Forum ID (if available)	
N/A		
Title of Proposed F	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docume	ent
FAM 112. DELETE	E Virginia Bleeding Disorders Program Fa	act Sheet.
<b>Brief Overview</b>		
Does not meet statu	tory definition of a guidance document	
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action
	☐ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory	Deletion of Guidance Doc will result in	a reduced total word count
Component		
<b>Expected Date</b>	December 2024	

<b>Guidance Docume</b>	Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
N/A	N/A		
Title of Proposed F	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docume	ent	
FAM 401. DELETE	E Policy on State Funding of Certain About	rtions.	
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
Does not meet statu	tory definition of a guidance document		
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	Deletion of Guidance Doc will result in	a reduced total word count	
Component			
<b>Expected Date</b>	December 2024		

Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
N/A		
Title of Proposed I	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent
FAM-VCR-2020. A	AMEND Virginia Cancer Registry User M	Ianual.
<b>Brief Overview</b>		
Amendment in prog	gress	
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action
	☐ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory	To be determined	
Component		
<b>Expected Date</b>	December 2024	

Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
N/A		
Title of Proposed I	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent
	NEW Hearing Targeted Congenital Cyton	negalovirus (cCMV) Screening Protocols
2020.		
Brief Overview		
ISSUANCE IN PRO	OCESS	
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action
	☐ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory	None	
Component		
<b>Expected Date</b>	December 2024	

Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)			
N/A			
Title of Proposed R	Title of Proposed Regulatory Action or Guidance Document		
OLC-3000-G. Retain	n Mandatory Reporting by Administrators	s of Home Care Organizations, Home	
Health Agencies, an	d Hospices.		
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
Document is up-to-o	late		
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	To be determined		
Component			
<b>Expected Date</b>	December 2024		
Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)			
N/A			

_	Title of Proposed Regulatory Action or Guidance Document		
QHC-023. AMEND	Receiving out of system medications.		
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
Regulatory language	e quoted is out-of-date; parts of documen	t outside of scope for a guidance	
document			
Regulatory Stage	□NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	Possible reduction in word count due to removal of out-of-scope language		
Component			
<b>Expected Date</b>	December 2024		

Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
N/A		
Title of Proposed I	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent
QHC-026. AMEND	Nursing facility informal dispute resolution	tion process.
<b>Brief Overview</b>		
Not current with CN	MS's State Operations Manual	
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action
	☐ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory	To be determined	
Component		
<b>Expected Date</b>	December 2024	

Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)			
N/A	·		
Title of Proposed F	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent	
QHC-027. Amend F	Frequently asked questions for nursing fac-	cilities.	
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
Document may be in	nconsistent with later adopted regulations	s in 12VAC5-371 and changes in federal	
and state law			
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	□ Discretionary Action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	To be determined		
Component			
<b>Expected Date</b>	December 2024		

Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
N/A		
Title of Proposed R	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent
WTR-2020-02. AM	END Enforcement Manual.	
<b>Brief Overview</b>		
	cuments and describe the implementation	<u> </u>
2	1 1 0	nt actions regarding state-only (as opposed
to federal) regulator	y violations.	
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action
	☐ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory	To Be Determined	
Component		
<b>Expected Date</b>	January 2025	

<b>Guidance Docume</b>	Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
N/A	N/A		
Title of Proposed F	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent	
WTR-813. REPEAI	L Well Development.		
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
Will repeal upon ad-	option of Project Review & Permit Proce	dures Manual	
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	Reduction of overall agency guidance document word count		
Component	·		
<b>Expected Date</b>	January 2025		

<b>Guidance Docume</b>	Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
N/A	N/A		
Title of Proposed F	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docume	ent	
WTR-839. REPEAI	L UV Disinfection Systems for Public Wa	nter Supplies.	
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
Will repeal upon ad-	option of Project Review & Permit Proceed	dures Manual	
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	Reduction of overall agency guidance document word count		
Component			
<b>Expected Date</b>	January 2025		

Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)			
N/A	N/A		
_	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum		
	L Treatment - Hollow Fiber, Positive Pres		
Ultrafiltration and U	Iltrafiltration Membrane Filtration Techn	ology.	
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
Will repeal upon ad-	option of Project Review & Permit Proce	dures Manual	
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	Reduction of overall agency guidance document word count		
Component			
<b>Expected Date</b>	January 2025		

<b>Guidance Documen</b>	Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
N/A	N/A		
Title of Proposed F	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docume	ent	
WTR-899. REPEAI	LOzone Treatment & Disinfection Credit		
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
Will repeal upon add	option of Project Review & Permit Proce	dures Manual	
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	Reduction of overall agency guidance document word count		
Component			
<b>Expected Date</b>	January 2025		

<b>Guidance Docume</b>	Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
N/A	N/A		
Title of Proposed F	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent	
EPI-302. Amend Vi	rginia Guidelines for Rabies Prevention a	and Control *.	
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
Need to amend to re	eflect current standards of practice.		
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	⊠ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	None		
Component			
<b>Expected Date</b>	January 2025		

<b>Guidance Documen</b>	Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
N/A	N/A		
Title of Proposed F	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent	
EPI-304. AMEND (	Guidelines for Investigating Bites and Otl	her Exposures from Nonhuman Primates.	
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
Need to amend to re	flect current standards of practice.		
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	None		
Component			
<b>Expected Date</b>	January 2025		

<b>Guidance Docume</b>	Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
N/A	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·		
Title of Proposed F	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent	
EPI-404. Amend Vi	rginia Tuberculosis Control Laws Guidel	book.	
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
Need to amend to re	eflect current standards of practice.		
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	None		
Component			
<b>Expected Date</b>	January 2025		

<b>Guidance Docume</b>	Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
N/A	N/A		
Title of Proposed F	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent	
QHC-028. AMEND	Compliance with COPN conditions.		
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
Regulatory language	e quoted is out-of-date; parts of documen	t outside of scope for a guidance	
document			
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	Possible reduction in word count due to removal of out-of-scope language		
Component			
<b>Expected Date</b>	January 2025		

<b>Guidance Documen</b>	Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
N/A	N/A		
Title of Proposed F	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent	
QHC-030. Amend A	ADLs for HCOs.		
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
Out-of-date process	references and changes in the industry ne	ecessitate amendment	
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	To be determined		
Component			
<b>Expected Date</b>	January 2025		

Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
N/A		
Title of Proposed I	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent
QHC-033. Amend N	Nursing Facility Emergency Planning.	
<b>Brief Overview</b>		
Out-of-date URL		
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action
	☐ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory	To be determined	
Component		
<b>Expected Date</b>	January 2025	

<b>Guidance Docume</b>	Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
N/A	N/A		
Title of Proposed F	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent	
QHC-035. AMEND	Home Care/Hospice Emergency Planning	ng.	
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
Regulatory language	e quoted is out-of-date; parts of documen	t outside of scope for a guidance	
document			
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	Possible reduction in word count due to removal of out-of-scope language		
Component			
<b>Expected Date</b>	February 2025		

<b>Guidance Docume</b>	Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
N/A			
Title of Proposed F	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent	
QHC-038. Amend C	COPN Electronic Submission.		
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
Statutory language of	quoted is out-of-date		
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	Possible reduction in word count due to removal of quoted statutory language		
Component			
<b>Expected Date</b>	February 2025		

<b>Guidance Docume</b>	Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
N/A			
Title of Proposed F	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent	
	Sex offender advisory.		
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
Guidance document	contains superfluous historical informati	on	
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	Possible reduction in word count due to removal of superflous language		
Component			
<b>Expected Date</b>	February 2025		

<b>Guidance Docume</b>	nt Forum ID (if available)	
N/A		
Title of Proposed F	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent
QHC-041. Amend F	Restraint usage in nursing facilities.	
<b>Brief Overview</b>		
Regulatory language	e quoted is out-of-date; parts of documen	t outside of scope for a guidance
document		
Regulatory Stage	□NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action
	☐ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory	Possible reduction in word count due to removal of out-of-scope language	
Component		
<b>Expected Date</b>	March 2025	

<b>Guidance Docume</b>	Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
N/A	N/A		
Title of Proposed F	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent	
QHC-046. Amend A	Accreditation Option for Medicare Payme	ents for Home Care Organizations.	
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
Not current with CN	MS's practice and policies		
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	⊠ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	To be determined		
Component			
<b>Expected Date</b>	March 2025	<u> </u>	

<b>Guidance Documen</b>	Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
N/A	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·		
Title of Proposed F	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent	
QHC-047. AMEND	<b>Exemptions from Home Care Licensing</b>		
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
Needs updates due t	to added HCO licensure exmeptions in the	e Code of Virginia	
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	To be determined		
Component			
<b>Expected Date</b>	March 2025		

<b>Guidance Documen</b>	Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
N/A	N/A		
Title of Proposed F	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent	
ENV-356. AMEND	ENV-356 Clarification to Boil Water No	otice *.	
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
Clarification to Boil	Water Notice Policy and Procedures		
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	Yes - To be determined		
Component			
<b>Expected Date</b>	April 2025	·	

Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
N/A		
Title of Proposed I	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent
ENV-403. Amend I	ENV-403 Handling Milk and Dairy Produ	act Complaints *.
<b>Brief Overview</b>		
Handling Milk and	Dairy Product Complaints	
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action
	☐ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory	No	
Component		
<b>Expected Date</b>	April 2025	

Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)			
N/A	N/A		
_	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum		
	rginia Recreational Water Guidance for N	Microcystin and Microcystis Blooms	
Provisional Guidano	ce.		
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
Outdated guidance			
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	Reduction of overall agency guidance document word count		
Component			
<b>Expected Date</b>	April 2025		

Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)			
N/A	N/A		
Title of Proposed I	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent	
EPI-606. Repeal VI	OH Freshwater Beach Monitoring Guidan	ace.	
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
Outdated guidance/	replaced by ENV(WB)-2021-1		
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	Reduction of overall agency guidance of	locument word count	
Component			
<b>Expected Date</b>	April 2025		

<b>Guidance Docume</b>	Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
N/A			
Title of Proposed F	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent	
FAM 101. AMEND	CSHCN Pool of Funds Guidelines.		
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
Amendment in prog	ress. Public comment period begins 7/01/	/2024	
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	None		
Component			
<b>Expected Date</b>	April 2025		

Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
N/A		
Title of Proposed I	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent
FAM 112A. AMEN	ID Virginia Bleeding Disorders Program	Pool of Funds Guidelines.
<b>Brief Overview</b>		
Amendment in prog	gress	
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action
	☐ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory	To be determined	
Component		
<b>Expected Date</b>	April 2025	

Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)			
N/A	N/A		
Title of Proposed I	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent	
FAM 202. AMEND	Virginia Women, Infants' and Children	(WIC) Program Retailer Manual.	
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
Amendment in prog	gress		
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	To be determined		
Component			
<b>Expected Date</b>	April 2025		

<b>Guidance Docume</b>	Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
N/A	N/A		
Title of Proposed F	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docume	ent	
QHC-064. AMEND	Resident Transfer or discharge.		
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
Document language	is outside of scope for a guidance docum	nent	
Regulatory Stage	□NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	Possible reduction in word count due to	removal of out-of-scope language	
Component			
<b>Expected Date</b>	April 2025		

Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
N/A		
Title of Proposed R	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docume	ent
QHC-069. AMEND	Impact of Criminal Convictions on Nurs	ing Licensure or Certification and
Employment in Virg	ginia.	
<b>Brief Overview</b>		
Additional crimes ha	ave been added, so list is out of date; this	was a joint effort between VDH and
DHP, so need to coo	ordinate any amendments with them	
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action
	☐ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory	To be determined	
Component		
<b>Expected Date</b>	April 2025	

<b>Guidance Docume</b>	Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
N/A			
Title of Proposed F	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent	
QHC-083. Amend A	Adverse Events - Guidelines for Non-Lon	g Term Care Healthcare Facilities.	
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
Regulatory language	e quoted is out-of-date; parts of documen	t outside of scope for a guidance	
document			
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	Possible reduction in word count due to removal of out-of-scope language		
Component			
<b>Expected Date</b>	April 2025		

Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
N/A		
_	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docume	ent
ORH-750. AMEND	Radon Testing and Mitigation.	
<b>Brief Overview</b>		
	riod closes 6/5/24. ORH-750 will be upda	
	cument is void of typos and grammatical	errors; consolidate and streamline
content; incorporate	new template design	
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action
	☐ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory	Last updated in 2018. Text will be consolidated where possible.	
Component		
<b>Expected Date</b>	April 2025	<u> </u>

Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
N/A		
Title of Proposed I	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent
ORH-751. AMEND	Radon Mitigation Discharge Vent Pipes	•
<b>Brief Overview</b>		
		guidance; ensure document is void of typos
and grammatical err	ors; consolidate and streamline content;	incorporate new template design
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action
	☐ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory	Last updated in 2018. Text will be consolidated where possible.	
Component		
<b>Expected Date</b>	April 2025	

Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)			
N/A	N/A		
_	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent	
ORH-752. Amend F	Post Mitigation Radon Testing.		
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
		guidance; ensure document is void of typos	
and grammatical err	ors; consolidate and streamline content;	incorporate new template design	
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	Last updated in 2019. Text will be consolidated where possible.		
Component			
<b>Expected Date</b>	April 2025		

Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)			
N/A	N/A		
Title of Proposed F	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent	
ORH-754. AMEND	Tamper Resistance and other Good Prac	ctices for Radon Testing.	
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
ORH-754 will be up	dated to remove references to outdated g	guidance; ensure document is void of typos	
and grammatical err	ors; consolidate and streamline content; i	incorporate new template design	
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	Last updated in 2018. Text will be consolidated where possible.		
Component			
<b>Expected Date</b>	April 2025		

<b>Guidance Docume</b>	Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
N/A	N/A		
Title of Proposed F	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent	
ORH-755. AMEND	Radon Test Reports and Documentation		
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
ORH-755 will be up	odated to remove references to outdated g	guidance; ensure document is void of typos	
	ors; consolidate and streamline content; i	incorporate new template design	
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	Last updated in 2018. Text will be cons	olidated where possible.	
Component			
<b>Expected Date</b>	April 2025		

<b>Guidance Documen</b>	Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
N/A			
Title of Proposed F	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docume	nt	
QHC-053. REPEAL	Peer Utilization Reviews on Reconsidera	ntion of Adverse Action.	
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
Guidance document	contains superfluous historical information	on	
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	□ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	Reduction in word count due to repeal		
Component			
<b>Expected Date</b>	May 2025		

<b>Guidance Documen</b>	Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
N/A	N/A		
Title of Proposed F	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docume	nt	
QHC-057. Repeal N	Jursing Facility Bed Hold.		
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
Document language	is outside of scope for a guidance docume	ent	
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	Reduction in word count due to repeal		
Component			
<b>Expected Date</b>	May 2025		

<b>Guidance Docume</b>	Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
N/A	N/A		
Title of Proposed F	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docume	nt	
QHC-070. Repeal M	Multiple Location License.		
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
Superseded by upda	ted statutes published after guidance docu	ment effective date	
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	Reduction in word count due to repeal		
Component	_		
<b>Expected Date</b>	May 2025		

<b>Guidance Docume</b>	nt Forum ID (if available)	
N/A		
Title of Proposed F	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent
CHS-002. AMEND	Eligibility Guidance Document.	
<b>Brief Overview</b>		
Will amend in conju	nction with regulatory action	
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action
	☐ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory	Reduction of overall agency guidance d	ocument word count
Component		
<b>Expected Date</b>	June 2025	

<b>Guidance Docume</b>	nt Forum ID (if available)	
N/A		
Title of Proposed F	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent
ENV-1992-01. REP	PEAL ENV-066 Environmental Health Co	onsiderations of Sewage *.
<b>Brief Overview</b>		
No requirements, ju	st informational.	
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	□ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action
	☐ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory	Reduction of overall agency guidance document word count	
Component		
<b>Expected Date</b>	June 2025	

<b>Guidance Documen</b>	Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
N/A	N/A		
Title of Proposed F	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent	
ENV-1993-01. AMI	END Preliminary Approval of Discharge	Systems *.	
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
Regulations were re	Regulations were recently revised.		
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	⊠ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	Anticipated - To Be Determined		
Component			
<b>Expected Date</b>	June 2025		

<b>Guidance Docume</b>	Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
N/A			
Title of Proposed F	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent	
ENV-1993-02. AMI	END Enforcement consideration for Disc	harging Regulations *.	
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
Regulations were re	cently revised.		
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	Anticipated - To Be Determined		
Component			
<b>Expected Date</b>	June 2025		

<b>Guidance Documen</b>	Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
N/A			
Title of Proposed F	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent	
ENV-1993-03. AMI	END Enforcement of 10/10 Effluent Stan	dards *.	
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
Regulations were re	cently revised.		
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	Anticipated - To Be Determined		
Component			
<b>Expected Date</b>	June 2025		

<b>Guidance Docume</b>	Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
N/A			
Title of Proposed F	Title of Proposed Regulatory Action or Guidance Document		
ENV-1993-04. AMI	END Sampling Port Requirements *.		
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
Regulations were re	cently revised.		
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	Anticipated - To Be Determined		
Component			
<b>Expected Date</b>	June 2025		

Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)			
N/A	N/A		
_	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docume		
ENV-1993-05. AMI	END Construction Standards for Existing	Discharging Sewage Treatment Systems	
*.			
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
Regulations were re	cently revised.		
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	Anticipated - To Be Determined		
Component			
<b>Expected Date</b>	June 2025	<u> </u>	

<b>Guidance Docume</b>	Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
N/A			
Title of Proposed F	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docume	ent	
ENV-1993-07. REP	EAL Revalidation of Permits-Expired or	Unexpired *.	
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
Requirements were	incorporated into GMP 2017-01.		
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	Reduction of overall agency guidance document word count		
Component			
<b>Expected Date</b>	June 2025	·	

<b>Guidance Docume</b>	Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
N/A			
Title of Proposed I	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent	
ENV-1993-09. AM	END Guidelines for Designating Prohibit	ted Discharge Areas *.	
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
Regulations were re	cently revised.		
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	Anticipated - To Be Determined		
Component			
<b>Expected Date</b>	June 2025		

<b>Guidance Docume</b>	Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
N/A	N/A		
Title of Proposed F	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent	
	END Discharging Sewage Treatment sys		
	rating Without a Current Individual VPD	PES Permit *.	
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
Regulations were re	cently revised.		
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	Anticipated - To Be Determined		
Component			
<b>Expected Date</b>	June 2025		

Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
N/A		
Title of Proposed F	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent
ENV-1994-02. AMI	END Sand Filter Systems Permitted under	er Individual VPDES of NPDES Permits
which do not discha	rge *.	
<b>Brief Overview</b>		
Regulations were re	cently revised.	
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action
	☐ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory	Anticipated - To Be Determined	
Component		
<b>Expected Date</b>	June 2025	

Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)			
N/A	N/A		
<u> </u>	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum		
	END Sand Filter Systems Which do not I		
LHS-120 Permits or	r Constructed Before Permits Were Requi	ired *.	
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
Regulations were re	cently revised.		
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	Anticipated - To Be Determined		
Component			
<b>Expected Date</b>	June 2025		

<b>Guidance Documen</b>	Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
N/A	N/A		
Title of Proposed F	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent	
ENV-1994-04. AMI	END Inspecting Pump Station Electrical	Controls *.	
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
Amend to take into	account the transitoin of design and inspe	ections to private sector.	
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	Anticipated - To Be Determined		
Component			
<b>Expected Date</b>	June 2025		

<b>Guidance Docume</b>	Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
N/A	N/A		
Title of Proposed I	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent	
ENV-1995-01. AM	END Preliminary Approval of Sewage D	ischarge Systems *.	
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
Regulations were re	cently revised.		
Regulatory Stage	□NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	Anticipated - To Be Determined		
Component			
<b>Expected Date</b>	June 2025		

<b>Guidance Documen</b>	Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
N/A	N/A		
Title of Proposed F	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent	
ENV-1995-04. AMI	END Discharging regulations implementation	ation manual *.	
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
Regulations were re	Regulations were recently revised.		
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	Anticipated - To Be Determined		
Component			
<b>Expected Date</b>	June 2025		

<b>Guidance Docume</b>	Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
N/A	N/A		
Title of Proposed F	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent	
ENV-1996-01. AMI	END ENV-013 Variance from Maintenar	nce Contract Requirements in Discharge	
Regulations *.			
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
Regulations were re	cently revised.		
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	Anticipated - To Be Determined		
Component			
<b>Expected Date</b>	June 2025		

Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
N/A		
Title of Proposed I	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent
ENV-2006-02. AM	END Tire Chip Aggregate *.	
<b>Brief Overview</b>		
Need to update refer	rences.	
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action
	☐ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory	No	
Component		
<b>Expected Date</b>	June 2025	

<b>Guidance Documen</b>	Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
N/A			
Title of Proposed F	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent	
ENV-2016-02. AMI	END Fee Regulations Implementing Poli	cy *.	
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
Amend following E	xecutive Branch approval of proposed Fa	st Track amendments to the regulations.	
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	Yes - To Be Determined		
Component			
<b>Expected Date</b>	June 2025		

Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)			
N/A	N/A		
Title of Proposed I	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent	
FAM 402. AMEND	Procedures Manual for the Virginia Con	genital Anomalies Reporting and	
Education System.			
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
OFHS will review a	and update manual		
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	To be determined		
Component			
<b>Expected Date</b>	June 2025		

Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
N/A		
_	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docume	
QHC-024. AMEND	or REPEAL About nursing home inspec	tions.
<b>Brief Overview</b>		
0 0	stent with state and federal law and CMS	
discussion needed o	n whether this meets the definition of a gu	uidance document; may need to repeal
instead**	<u></u>	
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action
	☐ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory	To be determined	
Component		
<b>Expected Date</b>	June 2025	

Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)			
N/A	N/A		
Title of Proposed F	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent	
_	or REPEAL Extended Care Facility Res	ponse Guideline.	
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
	n needed on whether this meets the definition	ition of a guidance document; may need to	
repeal instead**			
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	To be determined		
Component			
<b>Expected Date</b>	June 2025		

<b>Guidance Documen</b>	Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
N/A	N/A		
Title of Proposed F	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent	
QHC-050. Repeal U	Using the Hospice Designation.		
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
**Further discussion	n needed on whether this meets the defini	tion of a guidance document**	
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	To be determined		
Component			
<b>Expected Date</b>	June 2025		

<b>Guidance Documen</b>	Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
N/A	N/A		
Title of Proposed F	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent	
QHC-060. AMEND	or REPEAL Child ID Blood Spot - Hosp	pitals.	
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
Document language	is outside of scope for a guidance docum	nent - further discussion is needed as this	
seems to be a joint of	office document?		
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	⊠ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	To be determined		
Component			
<b>Expected Date</b>	June 2025		

<b>Guidance Docume</b>	Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
N/A	N/A		
Title of Proposed F	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent	
QHC-061. Repeal C	Child ID Blood Spot - Parents.		
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
	is outside of scope for a guidance docun	nent. **Further discussion needed on	
whether this meets t	he definition of a guidance document**		
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	To be determined		
Component			
<b>Expected Date</b>	June 2025		

<b>Guidance Docume</b>	Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
N/A	N/A		
Title of Proposed F	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent	
QHC-065. AMEND	or REPEAL Generator Testing in Nursi	ng Facilities.	
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
	is outside of scope for a guidance docun	nent. **Further discussion needed on	
whether this meets t	he definition of a guidance document**		
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	To be determined		
Component			
<b>Expected Date</b>	June 2025		

<b>Guidance Documen</b>	Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
N/A	N/A		
Title of Proposed F	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent	
QHC-071. REPEAL	L Hospice FAQs.		
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
**Further discussion	n needed on whether this meets the defini	tion of a guidance document**	
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	To be determined		
Component			
<b>Expected Date</b>	June 2025		

<b>Guidance Docume</b>	Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
N/A	N/A		
Title of Proposed F	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent	
ORH-720A. AMEN	D Guidance for Portable Gauges.		
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
	updated to remove references to outdated		
typos and grammati	cal errors; consolidate and streamline con	ntent; incorporate new template design	
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	⊠ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	Last updated in 2016. Text will be consolidated where possible.		
Component	_	-	
<b>Expected Date</b>	June 2025		

<b>Guidance Docume</b>	Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
N/A	N/A		
Title of Proposed F	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent	
ORH-720A1. AME	ND Guidance for XRF Devices.		
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
	e updated to remove references to outdate		
typos and grammati	cal errors; consolidate and streamline con	ntent; incorporate new template design	
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	Last updated in 2016. Text will be consolidated where possible.		
Component	_	-	
<b>Expected Date</b>	June 2025		

<b>Guidance Documen</b>	Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
N/A	N/A		
Title of Proposed F	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent	
ORH-720B. AMEN	D Guidance for Industrial Radiography.		
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
ORH-720B will be	updated to remove references to outdated	guidance; ensure document is void of	
typos and grammatic	cal errors; consolidate and streamline cor	ntent; incorporate new template design	
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	Last updated in 2016. Text will be consolidated where possible.		
Component			
<b>Expected Date</b>	June 2025		

<b>Guidance Docume</b>	Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
N/A	N/A		
Title of Proposed F	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent	
ORH-720C. AMEN	D Guidance for Fixed Gauge Devices.		
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
ORH-720C will be	updated to remove references to outdated	guidance; ensure document is void of	
typos and grammati	cal errors; consolidate and streamline con	ntent; incorporate new template design	
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	⊠ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	Last updated in 2016. Text will be consolidated where possible.		
Component	_		
<b>Expected Date</b>	June 2025		

<b>Guidance Docume</b>	Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
N/A	N/A		
Title of Proposed F	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent	
ORH-720D. AMEN	D Guidance for Self-Shielded Irradiators	3.	
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
	updated to remove references to outdated		
typos and grammati	cal errors; consolidate and streamline con	ntent; incorporate new template design	
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	⊠ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	Last updated in 2016. Text will be consolidated where possible.		
Component	_	-	
<b>Expected Date</b>	June 2025		

Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)			
N/A	N/A		
Title of Proposed F	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent	
ORH-720E. AMEN	D Guidance for Pool Irradiatiors.		
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
	updated to remove references to outdated		
• • •	cal errors; consolidate and streamline cor	ntent; incorporate new template design	
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	⊠ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	Last updated in 2016. Text will be consolidated where possible.		
Component	_	-	
<b>Expected Date</b>	June 2025		

<b>Guidance Docume</b>	Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
N/A			
Title of Proposed F	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent	
ORH-720F. AMEN	D Guidance for Academic RD and Other	Licenses of Limited Scope.	
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
	updated to remove references to outdated		
typos and grammati	cal errors; consolidate and streamline con	ntent; incorporate new template design	
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	Last updated in 2016. Text will be consolidated where possible.		
Component	_	-	
<b>Expected Date</b>	June 2025		

Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
N/A		
Title of Proposed F	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent
ORH-720G. AMEN	D Guidance for Medical Use of Radioac	tive Material.
<b>Brief Overview</b>		
ORH-720G will be	updated to remove references to outdated	guidance; ensure document is void of
typos and grammatic	cal errors; consolidate and streamline cor	ntent; incorporate new template design
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	⊠ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action
	☐ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory	Last updated in 2016. Text will be consolidated where possible.	
Component		
<b>Expected Date</b>	June 2025	

Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)			
N/A	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·		
Title of Proposed F	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent	
ORH-720H. AMEN	D Guidance for Broad Scope.		
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
	updated to remove references to outdated		
• • •	cal errors; consolidate and streamline cor	ntent; incorporate new template design	
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	□ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	Last updated in 2016. Text will be consolidated where possible.		
Component	_	-	
<b>Expected Date</b>	June 2025		

Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
N/A		
Title of Proposed F	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent
ORH-720I. AMENI	O Guidance for Commercial Radiopharm	acy.
<b>Brief Overview</b>		
	pdated to remove references to outdated	
• • •	cal errors; consolidate and streamline cor	ntent; incorporate new template design
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	⊠ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action
	☐ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory	Last updated in 2016. Text will be consolidated where possible.	
Component	_	-
<b>Expected Date</b>	June 2025	

<b>Guidance Documen</b>	Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
N/A			
Title of Proposed F	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent	
ORH-720J. AMENI	O Guidance for Well Logging, Tracer, an	d Field Flood Study.	
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
	pdated to remove references to outdated		
typos and grammati	cal errors; consolidate and streamline con	ntent; incorporate new template design	
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	Last updated in 2016. Text will be consolidated where possible.		
Component	_	-	
<b>Expected Date</b>	June 2025		

Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
N/A		
Title of Proposed F	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent
ORH-720K. AMEN	D Guidance for Uses of Sealed Sources.	
<b>Brief Overview</b>		
	updated to remove references to outdated	
typos and grammati	cal errors; consolidate and streamline con	ntent; incorporate new template design
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action
	☐ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory	Last updated in 2016. Text will be consolidated where possible.	
Component	_	-
<b>Expected Date</b>	June 2025	

<b>Guidance Docume</b>	Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
N/A			
Title of Proposed F	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent	
ORH-720L. AMEN	D Guidance for Manufacturing and Distr	ribution Licenses.	
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
	updated to remove references to outdated		
typos and grammati	cal errors; consolidate and streamline con	ntent; incorporate new template design	
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	Last updated in 2016. Text will be consolidated where possible.		
Component	_	-	
<b>Expected Date</b>	June 2025		

# **Secretariat of Labor**

### **Virginia Employment Commission (VEC) / Total = 4**

Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)			
Public Comment Period – Forum ID:2428			
T: 1 A.D. 1.7			
	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	nent	
Guide to Effective (	Unemployment Insurance Adjudication		
Brief Overview			
	a Documents VEC 01 M as they do not	meet the definition of a guidance document	
-		or are a list of court decisions. They do not	
	der Code of VA § 2.2-4101.	of the a list of court decisions. They do not	
meet the criteria un	der Code of VII § 2.2-4101.		
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	□Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	□Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☐ Discretionary Action	
	☑ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	Complete removal of the guidance doc	cument to eliminate outdated and non-	
Component	relevant guidance documents.		
<b>Expected Date</b>	7/18/2024		

Action/Stage or Gu	uidance Document Forum ID (if availa	able)
Public Comment Period – Forum ID:2428		
Title of Proposed I	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	nent
Precedent Decision	Manual	
<b>Brief Overview</b>		
Repeal the Guidanc	e Documents VEC-01-04 as they do not	meet the definition of a guidance document
because they are all	concerning internal agency procedures	or are a list of court decisions. They do not
meet the criteria und	der Code of VA § 2.2-4101.	
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	□Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	□Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☐ Discretionary Action
	☑ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory	Complete removal of the guidance doc	cument to eliminate outdated and non-
Component	relevant guidance documents.	
<b>Expected Date</b>	7/18/2024	

Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
Public Comment Period – Forum ID:2428		
Title of Proposed I	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docun	nent
Precedent Decision	Manual Supplement	
<b>Brief Overview</b>		
Repeal the Guidanc	e Documents VEC-01-04 as they do not	meet the definition of a guidance document
because they are all	concerning internal agency procedures	or are a list of court decisions. They do not
meet the criteria und	der Code of VA § 2.2-4101.	
Regulatory Stage	□NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	□Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	□Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☐ Discretionary Action
	☑ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory	Complete removal of the guidance doc	rument to eliminate outdated and non-
Component	relevant guidance documents.	
Expected Date	7/18/2024	

Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
Public Comment Period – Forum ID:2428		
Title of Proposed I	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	nent
Employer as Claima	ant Interoffice Communication	
<b>Brief Overview</b>		
Repeal the Guidanc	e Documents VEC-01-04 as they do not	meet the definition of a guidance document
because they are all	concerning internal agency procedures	or are a list of court decisions. They do not
meet the criteria und	der Code of VA § 2.2-4101.	
Regulatory Stage	□NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	□Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	□Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☐ Discretionary Action
	□ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory	Complete removal of the guidance doc	cument to eliminate outdated and non-
Component	relevant guidance documents.	
<b>Expected Date</b>	7/18/2024	

### **Department of Professional and Occupational Development (DPOR) / Total = 11**

Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)			
Not Available			
Title of Proposed Re	egulatory Action or Guidance Document		
Initial Auditing of O	ut-of-State Asbestos Courses Already App	roved by MAP States	
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
The Virginia Board f	or Asbestos, Lead, and Home Inspectors i	s proposing a guidance document	
associated with the	Virginia Asbestos Licensing Regulations (2	18VAC15-20). The proposed guidance	
pertains to the audi	ting of asbestos courses that are conduct	ed exclusively outside of Virginia. The	
proposed guidance	provides that onsite audits are not requir	ed for final approval of asbestos courses	
with a primary locat	ion that is out-of-state, to be conducted	solely out-of-state, so long as the course	
is currently approve	d by a federal model accreditation plan (	MAP) state. Proof of MAP state approval	
must be submitted t	for verification purposes. If an out-of-stat	e course has not received MAP state	
approval, an onsite	audit will be conducted as part of the app	proval process.	
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency Rule	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed Rule	☐ Fast-Track Rule	
	☐ Final Rule		
Additional	☐ Expedited Rule	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	<b>Description</b> ☐ Exempt Rule		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary action	
	$\square$ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	None.		
Component			
Expected Date	July 2024		

Action/Stage or Gui	dance Document Forum ID (if available)		
Not Available	(		
	egulatory Action or Guidance Document		
•	ion when Applying under Universal Licen	se Recognition	
Brief Overview	11,70		
The Virginia Board fo	or Asbestos, Lead, and Home Inspectors i	s proposing a guidance document	
associated with the	Home Inspector Licensing Regulations (18	8VAC15-40). The proposed guidance	
pertains to the verif	ication of experience for home inspectors	s seeking recognition of work experience	
from a state that do	es not require home inspector licensure a	as provided for under § 54.1-205(B) of	
the Code of Virginia	(Universal License Recognition) (effective	e July 1, 2023).	
	·	rements in subdivisions 2-4 of subsection	
	ne Code of Virginia, the Board will recogni		
•	of practice of a home inspector as defined in § 54.1-500 of the Code of Virginia, as applicable, if the		
• •	t three years of documented experience		
	Code of Virginia and as verified by a licen	•	
-	ervisor, attorney, or financial institution r	epresentative.	
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency Rule	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed Rule	☐ Fast-Track Rule	
	☐ Final Rule		
Additional	☐ Expedited Rule	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Rule		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	None.		
Component			
<b>Expected Date</b>	July 2024.		

Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
Not Available		
Title of Proposed Re	egulatory Action or Guidance Document	
Granting Continuand	ces for Disciplinary and Licensing Cases B	rought Before the Board
<b>Brief Overview</b>		
The Virginia Board f	or Asbestos, Lead, and Home Inspectors i	s proposing a guidance document
associated with the	Virginia Asbestos Licensing Regulations (	18VAC15-20); Virginia Lead-Based Paint
<b>Activities Regulation</b>	ns (18VAC15-30); and Home Inspector Lic	ensing Regulations (18VAC15-40).
The guidance docun	nent establishes a written policy for regul	lated parties and the Board governing
continuances for dis	sciplinary and licensing cases. The policy p	provides that requests for continuance of
a licensing case by b	e granted administratively by the Board's	s Executive Director. The policy provides
that requests for co	ntinuance of a disciplinary case may be g	ranted administratively by the Board's
Executive Director if the recommended sanction in the case does not include license revocation. For a		
disciplinary case in which the recommended sanction includes license revocation, the Board by vote		
may grant a request	for continuance.	
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency Rule
(check one box)	☐ Proposed Rule	☐ Fast-Track Rule
	☐ Final Rule	
Additional	☐ Expedited Rule	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Rule	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary action
	☐ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory	None.	
Component		
Expected Date	July 2024	

Action/Stage or Gui	idance Document Forum ID (if available)	
Not Available.		
Title of Proposed Re	egulatory Action or Guidance Document	
Non-Traditional Clas	ssroom Instruction	
<b>Brief Overview</b>		
The Board for Barbe	ers and Cosmetology is proposing an ame	ndment to an existing guidance
document associate	ed with the Barbering and Cosmetology R	egulations (18VAC41-20), the Tattooing
Regulations (18VAC	41-50), the Body-Piercing Regulations (18	3VAC41-60), and the Esthetics Regulations
(18VAC41-70). The §	guidance document pertains to theory to	pics offered by non-traditional or online
schools. The Board	plans to amend the guidance document t	o provide guidance on which theory
topics may be taugh	nt online and which topics are practical a	nd must be completed in a "brick-and-
mortar" classroom.		
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency Rule
(check one box)	☐ Proposed Rule	☐ Fast-Track Rule
	☐ Final Rule	
Additional	☐ Expedited Rule	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Rule	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary action
	☐ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory	None.	·
Component		
Expected Date	July 2024.	

Action/Stage or Gui	Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
Not Available.			
Title of Proposed Re	egulatory Action or Guidance Document		
Cosmetology Trainir	ng Hours Reduction Implementation (Tent	tative.)	
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
The Board for Barbe	ers and Cosmetology is expected to propo	se a new guidance document associated	
with the Barbering a	and Cosmetology Regulations (18VAC41-2	0). The guidance document will provide	
direction to regulate	ed parties and staff regarding the impleme	entation of the Board's reduction of	
minimum cosmetolo	ogy training hours (Action 6010 / Stage 10	261) expected to become effective in	
September 2024. Th	ne regulatory change reduces the number	of training hours required for a	
cosmetology license	and revises the curriculum standards for	cosmetology programs. The guidance	
document will provi	de direction to schools as to how to comp	oly with the new program requirements,	
including timelines f	for submission of amended training curric	ula to the Board. The guidance	
document will also "grandfather" students enrolled in a cosmetology school prior to the effective			
date of the regulato	ry change by allowing these students to c	complete their current training program	
and qualify for licen	sure under the existing standard.		
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency Rule	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed Rule	☐ Fast-Track Rule	
	☐ Final Rule		
Additional	☐ Expedited Rule	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Rule	_ 3	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary action	
Legal Authority	, ,	△ Discretionary action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	None.		
Component			
Expected Date	August 2024.		

Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
Not Available		
Title of Proposed Re	egulatory Action or Guidance Document	
Granting Continuand	ces for Disciplinary and Licensing Cases B	rought Before the Board
<b>Brief Overview</b>		
The Common Intere	st Community Board is proposing a guida	nce document associated with the
Condominium Regu	lations (18VAC48-30); Time-Share Regula	tions (18VAC48-45); Common Interest
Community Manage	er Regulations (18VAC48-50); Common In	terest Community Association
Registration Regulat	tions (18VAC48-60); and Common Interes	t Community Ombudsman Regulations
(18VAC48-70). The g	guidance document establishes a written	policy for regulated parties and the
Board governing cor	ntinuances for disciplinary and licensing c	ases. The policy provides that requests
for continuance of a	licensing case by be granted administrat	ively by the Board's Executive Director.
The policy provides that requests for continuance of a disciplinary case may be granted		
administratively by the Board's Executive Director if the recommended sanction in the case does not		
include license revocation. For a disciplinary case in which the recommended sanction includes		
license revocation, the Board by vote may grant a request for continuance.		
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency Rule
(check one box)	☐ Proposed Rule	☐ Fast-Track Rule
	☐ Final Rule	
Additional	☐ Expedited Rule	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Rule	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary action
	$\square$ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory	None.	
Component		
<b>Expected Date</b>	July 2024.	

Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
Not Available.		
Title of Proposed Re	egulatory Action or Guidance Document	
PSI Examination Equ	uivalency	
<b>Brief Overview</b>		
The Board for Contr	actors proposes amending a current guid	ance document associated with the
<b>Board for Contracto</b>	rs Regulations (18VAC50-22) and Individu	ual License and Certification Regulations
(18VAC50-30). The §	guidance document pertains to licensure	or certification examinations in other
jurisdictions that the	e Board has determined are substantially	equivalent to examinations required by
the Board for licens	ure or certification. The Board will amend	I the guidance document to reflect
licenses or certificat	ions from other jurisdictions that the Boa	ard accepts as substantially equivalent to
current Board requi	rements. The proposed amendment will	add the Backflow Prevention Device
Tester License previously issued by the City of Norfolk, Virginia as a substantially equivalent credential		
to the Backflow Prevention Device Worker certification issued by the Board.		
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency Rule
(check one box)	☐ Proposed Rule	☐ Fast-Track Rule
	☐ Final Rule	
Additional	☐ Expedited Rule	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Rule	
<b>Legal Authority</b>	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary action
	☐ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory	None.	
Component		
Expected Date	July 2024.	

Action/Stage or Gui	idance Document Forum ID (if available)	1
Not Available.	idance bocament roram ib (ii avanabie)	
•	egulatory Action or Guidance Document	
	rs Policies & Interpretations	
Brief Overview		
The Board for Contr	actors intends to amend a current guidar	nce document associated with the Board
for Contractors Regi	ulations (18VAC50-22) and Individual Lice	ense and Certification Regulations
(18VAC50-30). The g	guidance document provides interpretive	guidance to agency staff and regulated
	e statutes and regulations pertaining to t	
individuals who are	licensed or certified by the Board. The gu	uidance document also provides for
general Board policies. The Board plans to revise and update the guidance document to reflect the		
Board's current interpretive guidance and general policies.		
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency Rule
(check one box)	☐ Proposed Rule	☐ Fast-Track Rule
	☐ Final Rule	
Additional	☐ Expedited Rule	☐ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Rule	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary action
	☐ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory	None.	
Component		
Expected Date	August 2024.	

_	Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
Not Available	Not Available		
Title of Proposed Re	egulatory Action or Guidance Document		
Real Estate Board A	pplication Review Matrix		
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
The Real Estate Boa	rd plans to amend an existing guidance d	ocument associated with the Virginia	
Real Estate Board Li	censing Regulations (18VAC135-20). The	guidance document establishes criteria	
for prior criminal co	nvictions and prior disciplinary actions di	sclosed on licensing applications that do	
not require review b	by the Board. The amendments would (i)	add "embezzlement" to the list of felony	
	pe reviewed by the Board; (ii) provide tha	•	
		ss there is a prior conviction for the same	
	ast five (5) years; and (iii) provide that the	· · ·	
	he last five (5) years, provided the applica	·	
completing substance abuse counseling when required by a court.			
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency Rule	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed Rule	☐ Fast-Track Rule	
	☐ Final Rule		
Additional	☐ Expedited Rule	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Rule		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	The amendments to the guidance docu	ment would allow agency staff to	
Component	approve applications for applicants for I	icensure who have prior criminal	
	convictions that fall within the criteria e	stablished by the Board without	
	requiring such applicants to have their a	applications considered by the Board, a	
	process that can take several months. S	uch applicants who otherwise meet the	
		nsure could receive licenses sooner under	
	this revised guidance.		
<b>Expected Date</b>	July 2024.		

Action/Stage or Gui	dance Document Forum ID (if available)	
Not Available		
Title of Proposed Re	egulatory Action or Guidance Document	
	ion when Applying under Universal Licens	se Recognition
<b>Brief Overview</b>		
	rworks and Wastewater Works Operators	
	oosing a guidance document associated w	
	ns (18VAC160-40). The guidance documen	·
	e sewage system professionals seeking re	-
	require licensure as provided for under § !	54.1-205(B) of the Code of Virginia
(Universal License R	ecognition) (effective July 1, 2023).	
The proposed guida	nce provides that in addition to the requi	rements in subdivisions 2-4 of subsection
B of § 54.1-205 of th	e Code of Virginia, the Board will recogni	ze work experience with a similar scope
of practice for a con	ventional or alternative onsite sewage sys	stem installer, conventional or
alternative onsite se	wage system operator, or conventional o	r alternative onsite soil evaluator in lieu
of the qualifications	for these professions established in the C	Onsite Sewage System Professionals
Licensing Regulation	ns, if the applicant has at least three years	of documented experience as a
conventional or alternative onsite sewage system installer, conventional or alternative onsite sewage		
system operator, or conventional or alternative onsite soil evaluator in another state that does not		
•	al or professional license for such work an	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·
	soil evaluator, master conventional or al	• .
	l or alternative onsite sewage system ope	
	ee, registered environmental health spec	ialist, registered sanitarian, or an
equivalent credentia		
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency Rule
(check one box)	☐ Proposed Rule	☐ Fast-Track Rule
	☐ Final Rule	
Additional	☐ Expedited Rule	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Rule	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary action
	☐ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory	None.	
Component		
<b>Expected Date</b>	July 2024.	

Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
Not Available		
•	egulatory Action or Guidance Document	
	ces for Disciplinary and Licensing Cases B	rought Before the Board
<b>Brief Overview</b>		
	rworks and Wastewater Works Operators	σ,
Professionals is prop	oosing a guidance document associated w	vith the Waterworks and Wastewater
Works Operators Lic	ensing Regulations (18VAXC160-30) and	the Onsite Sewage System Professionals
Licensing Regulation	ns (18VAC160-40).	
The guidance docum	nent establishes a written policy for regul	ated parties and the Board governing
continuances for dis	ciplinary and licensing cases. The policy p	provides that requests for continuance of
	e granted administratively by the Board's	
that requests for continuance of a disciplinary case may be granted administratively by the Board's		
Executive Director if the recommended sanction in the case does not include license revocation. For a		
disciplinary case in which the recommended sanction includes license revocation, the Board by vote		
may grant a request		,
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency Rule
(check one box)	☐ Proposed Rule	☐ Fast-Track Rule
	☐ Final Rule	E l'ast l'ack haie
Additional		M.C. Maria Barana
	☐ Expedited Rule	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Rule	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary action
	☐ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory	None.	
Component		
Expected Date	July 2024	

## **Secretariat of Natural and Historic Resources**

### **Department of Conservation and Recreation (DCR) / Total = 2**

Action/Stage or Gu	idance Document Forum ID (if availa	able)
Title of Proposed F	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docun	nent
DELETE - DCR-BC	DRAFT Community Flood	Preparedness Fund Guidelines
DELETE - DCR-PR	2018 Virginia Outdoors Pla	n
DELETE - DCR-PR	Land and Water Conservation	on Fund Application Manual
DELETE - DCR-VI	<u> CF-002</u> Virginia Land Conservation Fo	oundation's Grant Manual
Brief Overview: Pr	roposed elimination of Guidance Docun	nents that are outdated.
70 71 01	T	
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency Rule or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary action
	☐ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory	This action will further delete our orig	ginal guidance baseline wordcount by 19.3%.
Component		
<b>Expected Date</b>	September 2024	

Action/Stage or Gu	idance Document Forum ID (if availa	able)
Title of Proposed R	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	nent
Amend 7672 – 2024	Dam Safety, Flood Prevention and Pro	tection Assistance Fund Grant Manual
		arding the policies, criteria, conditions, and
-		grants from the Virginia Dam Safety, Flood
Prevention and Proto	ection Assistance Fund to local governn	nents and private entities for specified dam
	d Guidance Document: 2024 Grant Mar	<u> </u>
Prevention and Proto	ection Assistance Fund for the 2025 Gra	ant Round.
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency Rule or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary action
	☐ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory	It is anticipated that this action will ha	ve minimal effect on the agency's guidance
Component	document baseline.	
<b>Expected Date</b>	October 2024	

### **Department of Environmental Quality (DEQ) / Total = 112**

Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available) 2494		
-	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docume	
	- Virginia Stormwater Management Hand	
Typographic Errors,	Citations, and Omissions. Reissue as Ver	rsion 1.1.
<b>Brief Overview</b>		
0	water Management Handbook, Version 1.	
• •	iod required by Code of Virginia § 2.2-40	,
	Q staff and commenters noted technical is	
	e Handbook. A revised Handbook, Version	• • • •
	cross-references, improve clarity of seve	
	tently omitted from DEQ's Guidance Mer	
Management and Er Handbook.	osion & Sediment Control Design Guide,	which has been incorporated in the
панивоок.		
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☐ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary action
	☐ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory	This guidance provides clarity, consister	ncy, and time savings for design
Component		ment control plans and post-construction
		ng all programmatic requirements are in a
		ines DEQ's process for reviewing erosion
	& sediment control and stormwater man	agement plans.
<b>Expected Date</b>	July 2024	

Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available) 7145		
	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	
Revise 7145 DEQ's	Manual for Processing Requests Pursua	nt to the Virginia Freedom of Information
Act		
D 1 0 0		
Brief Overview		
	ise its Manual for Processing Requests Pu	
		rginia Freedom of Information Act (FOIA)
_	ast three years DEQ has processed an ave	• 11
	ociated with this workload.	or FOIA requests is necessary to cover the
increasing costs assi	octated with this workload.	
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary action
	☐ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory		
Component		
<b>Expected Date</b>	July 2024	

Action/Stage or Gu 02-2002	Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available) 02-2002		
Title of Proposed I	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent	
Revise the Fish Kill	Investigation Guidance Manual (Guidan	ce Memo 02-2002) 62.1-44.15 (11)	
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
		-2002 that establishes the procedures that	
		llow when investigating fish kills to meet	
1 1	t forth in § 62.1-44.15 (11) of the Code of	C	
•	ations to existing procedures and outdate	•	
	tablishing the cause of the fish kill, deter		
presenting the data	presenting the data for enforcement action and cost recovery.		
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	This revision will streamline the guidance document.		
Component			
<b>Expected Date</b>	August 2024		

Action/Stage or Gu	idance Document Forum ID (if availab	le)
6378	`	
Title of Proposed R	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docume	nt
Rescind Virginia En	vironmental Excellence Program Operation	ons Manual
<b>Brief Overview</b>		
This manual is designed to act as a reference for DEQ employees involved in the implementation of the Virginia Environmental Excellence Program (VEEP). This manual summarizes information on all current aspects of VEEP implementation and includes references to detailed program materials.		
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency Rule
(check one box)	☐ Proposed Rule	☐ Fast-Track Rule
	☐ Final Rule	
Additional	☐ Expedited Rule	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Rule	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary action
	☐ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory Component	This document details only internal proclaws/regulations for the public and there guidance document.	,
<b>Expected Date</b>	September 2024	

Action/Stage or Gu	iidance Document Forum ID (if availab	ole)
MSOP-05		
Title of Proposed I	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docume	ent
Rescind Procedures	for Operating State Vehicles	
<b>Brief Overview</b>		
This manual is inter	rnal procedures related to the operation of	state vehicles.
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency Rule
(check one box)	☐ Proposed Rule	☐ Fast-Track Rule
	☐ Final Rule	
Additional	☐ Expedited Rule	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Rule	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary action
	☐ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory	This document details only internal production	
Component	laws/regulations for the public and there	efore should be rescinded as an external
	guidance document.	
<b>Expected Date</b>	September 2024	

Action/Stage or Gu GM19-2003	uidance Document Forum ID (if availa	ble)	
GW17-2003	GH17-2003		
	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum		
	lance Memorandum GM19-2003 - Virgin		
Manual Supplement		Water Protection (VWP) Permit Program	
Wandar Supplement	tar Guidance		
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
	emorandum GM19-2003 - Virginia Wate		
	I will be rescinded and replaced with a st		
, ,	ram Manual Supplemental Guidance doc	*	
		either enhances understanding of regulatory of execution of the VWP Permit Program's	
		on (VWP) Permit and Compliance Manual	
		aws or regulations for the public and that	
	eet the statutory definition of a "guidance		
	·		
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory		otection (VWP) Permit Program Manual	
Component	* *	e length of guidance by removing internal	
		t that does not meet the statutory definition	
		will reduce the pages of guidance issued	
	by the agency.		
Expected Date	October 2024		
	1		

Action/Stage or Gu N/A	uidance Document Forum ID (if availa	ble)
<b>Title of Proposed Regulatory Action or Guidance Document</b> Develop Water Guidance Memorandum [# TBD] - Virginia Water Protection (VWP) Permit Program		
either enhance unde to execution of the V	res various decisions made in the Virgini rstanding of regulatory provisions or furt VWP Permit Program's authorities. This ection Permit and Compliance Manual, a	her clarifies regulatory provisions related guidance serves to inform the current
Regulatory Stage (check one box)	□ NOIRA □ Proposed	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA ☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional Description	☐ Expedited Review Requested ☐ Exempt Action	☑ Guidance Document
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute ☐ Action required by state statute	☑ Discretionary action
Deregulatory Component	Development of this guidance is captur change to the regulations as a result of simplify the VWP Permit and Complian	this guidance action. This action will
Expected Date	October 2024	

Action/Stage or Gu LPR-SW-SI-29	idance Document Forum ID (if availab	le)
21100110112		
Title of Proposed R	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docume	ent
Revise Submission	Instruction 29 – Additional Permit Applic	ation Requirements for Coal Combustion
Residuals Units (LP	R-SW-SI-29)	
<b>Brief Overview</b>		
	struction provides guidance for owners and	
	tions regarding elements of permitting sub	
	w and existing CCR surface impoundmen	
	on the Virginia Regulatory Town Hall and	
	Waste Regulations to incorporate by referencion Agency's Disposal of Coal Combus	
	~ .	
This document provides a template for permit applicants and permit holders to submit information required by the solid waste regulations in order to streamline review by agency staff.		
required by the some	i waste regulations in order to streamme i	review by agency starr.
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	⊠ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	□ Discretionary action     □
	☐ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory		
Component		
Expected Date	November 2024	

Action/Stage or Guidance GM24-2001	e Document Forum ID (if availa	ble)
	ory Action or Guidance Docum water Management Handbook, an	
water quantity and water quantity and water quantity and water quantity Stormwater Handbook, Vir a source of confusion for minimize confusion, DEQ and current information to process used to develop the	uality criteria in the Virginia Eros ly 1, 2024. As detailed in Sectiginia had an array of outdated han the regulated community and in must maintain this new Handbook stormwater designers, permit apper Handbook, DEQ plans to use a second se	0 (Handbook) provides guidance to implement ion and Stormwater Management Regulation, on 1.4.2 of the currently approved Virginia dbooks and reference materials that have been nefficiency in DEQ's permitting process. To k as a "living document" and provide ongoing clicants, and their consultants. Building on the imilar process to update the Handbook yearly temain consistent with statutory and regulatory
□ Fir	pposed nal	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA ☐ Revised Proposed ☐ Fast-Track
T. • 4•	pedited Review Requested empt Action	☑ Guidance Document
	tion required by federal statute tion required by state statute	☑ Discretionary action
Deregulatory Component	mber 2024 (or later)	

Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available) LPR-SRR-2014-03		
Title of Proposed Regulatory Action or Guidance Document Rescind Quality Assurance Plan for the Alternate Water Supply Program – Revision 3		
to ensure that proceed and DEQ-hired control	dures used and data collected by Departmentractors are of sufficient quality to suppoplies to persons having wells that are imp	for the Alternate Water Supply Program is ment of Environmental Quality (DEQ) staff rt the decisions about the need to provide acted by petroleum. It is an internal
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	□ Discretionary action     □
	☐ Action required by state statute	·
Deregulatory Component	This is a quality assurance plan for internal use. It should be removed as a guidance document.	
Component	gardance document.	
<b>Expected Date</b>	December 2024	

_	Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
N/A			
Title of Proposed F	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docume	ent	
Develop an Instructi	ional Guide on Disclosure Statements (DI	EQ Forms DISC-01, DISC-02, and DISC-	
03)			
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
This new guidance of	document will provide solid waste manag	ement facilities and Department of	
<u> </u>	lity staff with instructions on submission	•	
	e Management Regulations, 9 VAC 20-8		
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	□ Discretionary action	
	☐ Action required by state statute	•	
Deregulatory	This new guidance document will clarif	y that permit applicants who have	
Component	previously conducted waste operations in Virginia are subject to less		
•	comprehensive disclosure requirements		
	previously conducted waste operations in Virginia.		
		Č	
Expected Date	December 2024		

A 4. 104 C			
Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)			
LPR-SW-2016-01			
_	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum		
Revise Management	t of Sharps Guidance (LPR-SW-2016-01	)	
D : CO :			
Brief Overview			
•	ies the management requirements for sha		
_	Waste Management Regulations. This is		
	Town Hall and is being updated for cons		
<u> </u>		20-121). This guidance document is used	
	by Department of Environmental Quality staff, the regulated community and the general public		
concerning the pack	aging, labeling, management and disposa	al of sharps.	
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	□ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory			
Component			
<b>Expected Date</b>	December 2024		

Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available) LPR-SRR-2014-02		
Title of Proposed R	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent
Rescind - Storage Ta	ank Program Compliance Manual, Vol. 4	: Compliance Process (LPR-SRR-2014-
02)		
Brief Overview		
	1	storage tank compliance staff to address
violations of the US	T regulations, including initiating and im	plementing delivery prohibition.
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary action
	☐ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory	This guidance document will be rescind	led.
Component		
Expected Date	December 2024	

Action/Stage or Gu N/A	Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
11/11			
-	Regulatory Action or Guidance Documen		
Update Local and Ro	egional Water Supply Planning Regulation	n Guidance	
Brief Overview  The purpose of the Local and Regional Water Supply Planning Regulation Guidance Document (Guidance Document) is to support stakeholder compliance with the proposed Local and Regional Water Supply Regulation (9VAC25-780). Amendments to the Local and Regional Water Supply Regulation (9VAC25-780) (2005) are required by 2020 amendments to §§ 62.1-44.36, 62.1-44.38, and 62.1-44.38:1 of the Code of Virginia which directed the State Water Control Board to encourage development of cross jurisdictional water supply projects, and to adopt regulations designating regional			
9784) is currently ur	planning areas based primarily on river basin. The associated regulatory amendment (action 5627/Stage 9784) is currently undergoing executive review. Stakeholders requested implementation guidance during the regulatory amendment process.		
The proposed amendments to the Local and Regional Water Supply Regulation (9VAC25-780) (2005) are required by 2020 amendments to §§ 62.1-44.36, 62.1-44.38, and 62.1-44.38:1 of the Code of Virginia which directed the State Water Control Board to encourage development of crossjurisdictional water supply projects, and to adopt regulations designating regional planning areas based primarily on river basin.			
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory Component	The draft guidance document is associated with a proposed regulation mandated by state statute. The development of a guidance document will support stakeholders to comply with the proposed Local and Regional Water Supply Planning Regulation (9VAC25-780).		
<b>Expected Date</b>	January 2025		

Action/Stage or Gu GM15-2001	idance Document Forum ID (if availa	ble)	
Title of Proposed Regulatory Action or Guidance Document Rescind Process for Determination of Noncompliance with the General VPDES Permit for Stormwater Discharges Associated with Industrial Activity, VAR05			
mitigate the impacts directly related to mindustrial facilities devery five years by The purpose of this the 2024 reissued G This guidance repla	s of their stormwater runoff. The industricanufacturing, processing, or raw material obtain coverage under the statewide generate the State Water Control Board.  guidance is to assist Compliance Auditorieneral VPDES Permit for Stormwater Dices GM#11-2010 and it will be rescinded by Manual (Guidance Memo #02-2010) in	types of industrial activities to reduce and all permits cover stormwater discharge that is als storage areas at an industrial plant. Most real permit. The general permit is adopted are in determination of noncompliance with ischarges Associated with Industrial Activity. If when the relevant section of the supdated. This document does not qualify as	
Regulatory Stage (check one box)	□ NOIRA □ Proposed □ Final	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA ☐ Revised Proposed ☐ Fast-Track	
Additional Description	☐ Expedited Review Requested ☐ Exempt Action	☑ Guidance Document	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute ☐ Action required by state statute	☑ Discretionary action	
Deregulatory Component Expected Date	January 2025		

Action/Stage or Gu GM11-2010	uidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
GM11-2010			
	Regulatory Action or Guidance Document		
	Determination of Noncompliance with the General VPDES Permit for Stormwater		
Discharges Associa	ted with Industrial Activity, VAR05		
Brief Overview			
	Environmental Quality regulates several types of industrial activities to reduce and		
	s of their stormwater runoff. The industrial permits cover stormwater discharge that		
	manufacturing, processing, or raw materials storage areas at an industrial plant. lities obtain coverage under the statewide general permit. The general permit is		
	years by the State Water Control Board.		
adopted every five y	adopted every five years by the State water Control Board.		
The purpose of this	The purpose of this guidance was to assist Compliance Auditors in the issuance of Warning Letters or		
	Notices of Violation for alleged violations of the General VPDES Permit for Storm Water Discharges		
	lustrial Activity (a/k/a Storm Water Industrial General Permit). This guidance was		
replaced by GM15-2	2001, but was not removed from Town Hall.		
Regulatory Stage	□NOIRA		
(check one box)	□ Proposed		
	□ Final		
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested		
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute		
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory			
Component			
Expected Date	January 2025		

Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available) LPR-SRR-2018-2A			
	Regulatory Action or Guidance Documer ed Inspection Strategy (RBIS) For Underg		
Brief Overview This guidance document explains the Risk Based Inspection Strategy (RBIS) for Underground Storage Tanks (USTs). This strategy is intended to evaluate alternative targeting methods for establishing annual inspection schedules.			
Regulatory Stage (check one box)	□ NOIRA □ Proposed □ Final	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA ☐ Revised Proposed ☐ Fast-Track	
Additional Description	☐ Expedited Review Requested ☐ Exempt Action	☑ Guidance Document	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute ☐ Action required by state statute	☑ Discretionary action	
Deregulatory Component	The agency will be revising the existing guidance document this year to adjust the criteria used to establish facility risk levels which determine inspection frequency. The expected impact of the changes will be to decrease inspection frequency for some UST facilities. This document should be removed from Town Hall as it is internal procedures.		
Expected Date	January 2025		

Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available) LPR-SRR-2018-3		
_	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	
	rground Storage Tank (UST) Requiremer	nts Effective January 1, 2018 (LPR-SRR-
2018-3)		
Brief Overview		
This guidance docu	ment provides DEQ staff and other stakel	holders with implementation policies for
	e tank regulatory requirements that becan	
		ne intention of incorporating it into Volume
		overs UST inspections. Volume 3 will be
	o incorporate the information in this guid	ance document so this document should be
rescinded.		
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	□ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☐ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	□ Discretionary action     □
- g	☐ Action required by state statute	in Discretionary action
Deregulatory	This guidance document will be rescind	dad
Component	This guidance document will be rescuite	icu.
Expected Date	January 2025	
Lapected Date	Julian j 2023	

Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available) LPR-SRR-2020-01		
<b>Title of Proposed Regulatory Action or Guidance Document</b> Rescind - New Underground Storage Tank (UST) Requirements Effective January 1, 2021 (LPR-SRR-2020-01)		
Brief Overview This guidance document provides DEQ staff and other stakeholders with implementation policies for underground storage tank regulatory requirements that must be completed by January 1, 2021 for UST regulations that became effective on January 1, 2018.		
This document was created as a standalone document with the intention of incorporating it into Volume 3 of the Storage Tank Program Compliance Manual which covers UST inspections. Volume 3 will be modified this year to incorporate the information in this guidance document so this document should be rescinded.		
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☐ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute ☐ Action required by state statute	☑ Discretionary action
Deregulatory	This guidance document will be rescindent	ed.
Component		
<b>Expected Date</b>	January 2025	

Action/Stage or Gu LPR-SRR-2016-03	uidance Document Forum ID (if availab	ole)
Erk Sitt 2010 03		
Title of Proposed F	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docume	ent
	k Program Compliance Manual, Vol 3: U	nderground Storage Tank Inspections
(LPR-SRR-2016-03		
D 1 0 0		
Brief Overview		1 11 11 6 000 466
	Storage Tank Program Compliance Manu	
	erground storage tank (UST) inspections. al information regarding UST system com	
	rpretations, instructions for the mobile ins	
	s guidance document will be amended to i	
	RR-2018-3: New Underground Storage T	
	d LPR-SRR-2020-01: New Underground	•
Effective January 1,	•	
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☐ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary action
	☐ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory		
Component		
<b>Expected Date</b>	January 2025	

	uidance Document Forum ID (if availal	ble)	
N/A			
Title of Proposed I	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docume	ent	
_	•	o Guidance Memo 23-2002) (62.1-44.19:5	
C)			
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
	ment will update and replace existing gui		
		staff follow for conducting water quality	
assessments to generate the Virginia's 2026 305(b)/303(d) Water Quality Assessment Integrated			
	Report. Section 62.1-44.19:5 C of the Code of Virginia requires DEQ to develop and publish the		
procedures used for defining and determining impaired waters and provide for public comment on the			
procedures. The revisions will contain updates to water quality assessment procedures to account for			
revisions to water quality standards or to incorporate assessment process improvements.			
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☐ Discretionary action	
	☑ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory			
Component			
<b>Expected Date</b>	March 2025		

	11 D 4E ID (10 11 1	1 \
Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
GM 23-2002		
Title of Proposed I	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent
_	Memo 23-2002 Final 2024 Water Quality	
<b>Brief Overview</b>		
Virginia's 2024 Wa	ter Quality Assessment Guidance Manual	l establishes the procedures that
		conducting water quality assessments to
	2024 305(b)/303(d) Water Quality Assess	
44.19:5 C of the Code of Virginia requires DEQ to develop and publish the procedures used for		
defining and determining impaired waters and provide for public comment on the procedures. The		
	as applicable for the 2024 Water Quality	
will be superseded by the 2026 Water Quality Assessment Guidance. It is therefore being proposed for		
	26 Guidance is made effective.	
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☐ Discretionary action
	☑ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory	This guidance will be superseded by Fir	nal 2026 Water Quality Assessment
Component	Guidance.	<u> </u>
<b>Expected Date</b>	March 2025	

Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
N/A		
Title of Proposed R	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent
Implementation of P	PFAS Program to Protect Public Water St	upplies
<b>Brief Overview</b>		
This guidance will e	stablish the programs and procedures to	implement HB 1185 and SB 243 from the
2024 General Assem	ably session. These bills require, for ever	y public water system, as defined in the
bill, the Department	of Health (VDH) to assist the Departme	nt of Environmental Quality (the
	sferring to the Department quarterly all v	
	FAS maximum containment level, as def	
		elop and implement a plan to prioritize and
	sments for identifying significant source	
	sources. The bill requires any facility, if	
significant source of PFAS in the public water system's raw water source, (i) to perform and promptly		
report the results of quarterly discharge monitoring for one year and (ii) to report to DEQ, within 90		
days after being directed by DEQ, its manufacture or use of PFAS.		
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary action
	☐ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory		
Component		
Expected Date	March 2025	

Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available) N/A		
Title of Proposed Regulatory Action or Guidance Document Develop the Chesapeake Bay Preservation Act Compliance Review-Compliance Review Standards Matrix		
<b>Brief Overview</b>		
The Chesapeake Bay Preservation Act (Bay Act) requires implementation of the program and requirements directly the 84 defined Tidewater localities. The Bay Act also requires DEQ to conduct compliance reviews of localities program to ensure statutory and regulatory requirements are met (Va. Code §62.1-44.15:69(8)). DEQ is preparing to commence its third round of locality program reviews and in conjunction with its start provide information to localities on the process including expectations around documents, processes, or other information demonstrating compliance with regulatory standards by localities which is outline in the Compliance Reviews Standards Matrix.		
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	□ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☐ Discretionary action
	☑ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory		
Component		
<b>Expected Date</b>	March 2025	

Action/Stage or Gu N/A	idance Document Forum ID (if availab	ole)
<b>Title of Proposed Regulatory Action or Guidance Document</b> Implementation Guidance for Use of the Biotic Ligand Model for Copper Criteria Amendments (9VAC25-260-140.G)		
This guidance is necessary to provide clarity to permittees about the implementation of the proposed amendments to the Water Quality Standards (WQS) regulations for case-by-case implementation of the biotic ligand model (BLM) for copper. The U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) considers Virginia's current WQS regulation language regarding the copper BLM-derived criteria to be a process for developing site-specific criteria. Each BLM-derived criteria value would need to be promulgated before using the value in permitting evaluations. EPA stated it cannot accept a BLM-derived copper permit limit until site-specific copper criteria have been promulgated, or unless a more prescriptive approach is provided for in the WQS and sufficiently detailed guidance provides for criteria implementation. Guidance to be developed concurrent with a rulemaking to amend language in the WQS regulation to allow a performance-based approach to establishing water quality endpoints to be applied in permitting evaluations. This will provide permittee's and DEQ staff additional flexibility in permitting decisions related to freshwater copper.		
Regulatory Stage (check one box)  Additional	<ul> <li>□ NOIRA</li> <li>□ Proposed</li> <li>□ Final</li> <li>□ Expedited Review Requested</li> </ul>	<ul> <li>□ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA</li> <li>□ Revised Proposed</li> <li>□ Fast-Track</li> <li>☑ Guidance Document</li> </ul>
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute ☐ Action required by state statute	☑ Discretionary action
Deregulatory Component		
Expected Date	June 2025	

Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available) N/A			
17/1			
	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum		
	XX Development of Aluminum Criteria	for VPDES Permit Issuance Guidance	
Document			
Brief Overview			
		loped aluminum criteria that is expected to	
	ederal requirements for the issuance of co		
		n. When the aluminum criteria are approved	
	ecome effective and shall be implemente	d through water quality programs in monitoring and assessment programs are the	
		the criteria once effective. Water quality	
		eiding with development and publication of	
	Quality Assessment 305(b)/303(d) Integra		
		od. Information on the current status of the	
	essment, along with associated guidance	lity/assessments. Finalization of this criteria	
is imminent by EPA		integrassessments. I manzation of this effectia	
		n limits in reissued and new VPDES permits.	
	evelop implementation guidance clearly	in EPA-800-D-21-001 (2021), including	
	pecific criteria using site-specific measur		
		cal variability and proposed methodology for	
	ervative inputs for criteria calculation in		
<b>D</b> 14 G4	<b></b>		
Regulatory Stage (check one box)	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	□ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
Additional	☐ Final	□ Fast-Track	
Additional Description	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary action	
Danagulata	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory Component			
Expected Date	June 2025		
Enpected Date	V 4110 2020		

Action/Stage or Gu N/A	uidance Document Forum ID (if availa	ble)	
Title of Proposed R	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent	
_	DCR-VSWCB-013 – Virginia Erosion a		
Edition, 1992	Delt ve web ore viiginia Erosion e	and Stannent Control Handsoon, Hind	
Brief Overview			
This action will resc	eind DCR-VSWCB-013 – Virginia Erosi	on and Sediment Control Handbook, Third	
	Edition, 1992 (92 VESCH). During a one-year transition period from July 1, 2024 to June 30, 2025,		
	stakeholders have been able to use either this guidance (the 92 VESCH) or use an updated version,		
GM24-2001, the Vii	rginia Stormwater Management Handboo	ok, Version 1.0 (GM24-2001, effective July	
		and stormwater management at sites where	
	land-disturbance will occur. The plans demonstrate how land-disturbance will be conducted in		
	compliance with the minimum standards, water quality criteria, and water quantity criteria in the Virginia		
	Erosion and Stormwater Management Regulation, 9VAC24-875. This guidance document, the 92		
VESCH, is schedule	ed to be rescinded on June 30, 2025, at the	ne end of a one-year transition period.	
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	□ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	□ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	This guidance document will be rescine	ded.	
Component			
Expected Date	June 30, 2025		

Action/Stage or Gu N/A	idance Document Forum ID (if availa	ble)
	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum DCR-VSWCB-011 — Virginia Stormwa	ent ter Management Handbook, First Edition,
1999. During a one- able to use either thi Stormwater Manage for erosion and sedin occur. The plans de standards, water qua Management Regula	year transition period from July 1, 2024 s guidance (DCR-VSWCB-011) or use a ment Handbook, Version 1.0 (GM24-20 ment control and stormwater management monstrate how land-disturbance will be allity criteria, and water quantity criteria i	conducted in compliance with the minimum n the Virginia Erosion and Stormwater ment, DCR-VSWCB-011, is scheduled to be
Regulatory Stage (check one box)	□ NOIRA □ Proposed □ Final	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA ☐ Revised Proposed ☐ Fast-Track
Additional Description	☐ Expedited Review Requested ☐ Exempt Action	☑ Guidance Document
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute ☐ Action required by state statute	☑ Discretionary action
Deregulatory Component	Rescinding this guidance.	
Expected Date	June 30, 2025	

Action/Stage or Gui GM16-2001	dance Document Forum ID (if availa	ble)
	1 0	ent Reduction Method Compliance Spreadsheets
Brief Overview This action will rescir Spreadsheets and Use June 30, 2025, stakeh updated version, GM Development and Re Stormwater Managen compliance with the Regulation, 9VAC24 June 30, 2025, at the Rescinding GM16-20 Virginia Erosion and change the total phos	nd GM16-2001 Updated Virginia Runo er Guide - Version 3.0. During a one-ye- nolders are able to use either this guidan 24-2002 Virginia Runoff Reduction Me development - Version 4.1, in conjuncti- ment Handbook, Version 1.0 (GM24-20) water quality criteria in the Virginia Ero -875-580 A. This guidance document, G end of a one-year transition period.	car transition period from July 1, 2024 to ce (GM16-2001 VRRM 3.0) or use an thod Compliance Spreadsheets for New on with the Department's Virginia 01, effective July 1, 2024), to demonstrate is on and Stormwater Management GM16-2001, is scheduled to be rescinded on er Control Board adopting amendments to the VAC25-875, prior to July 1, 2025 that ts from 0.41 pounds per acre per year,
Regulatory Stage (check one box)	□ NOIRA □ Proposed □ Final	<ul><li>☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA</li><li>☐ Revised Proposed</li><li>☐ Fast-Track</li></ul>
Additional Description	☐ Expedited Review Requested ☐ Exempt Action	⊠ Guidance Document
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute ☐ Action required by state statute	☑ Discretionary action
Deregulatory Component	This guidance document will be rescind	led.
Expected Date	June 30, 2025	

Action/Stage or Gu N/A	idance Document Forum ID (if availa	ble)	
_	egulatory Action or Guidance Docum		
	ocuments that are obsolete due to the iss	suance of the Virginia Stormwater	
Management Handbo	ook		
Brief Overview			
		1), incorporates relevant information from	
		one-year transition period from July 1, 2024, the guidance listed below or use GM24-2001	
	erosion and sediment control and storm		
		turbance will be conducted in compliance	
		er quantity criteria in the Virginia Erosion and	
		idance documents listed below are scheduled	
	one 30, 2025, at the end of a one-year tra		
	dance memo DCR-VSWCB-024 on VS	1	
	dance memo DCR-VSWCB-026 on Util		
	*	on Guidance for the 2009 General Permit for	
	Discharges of Stormwater from Construction Activities, 9VAC25-880 4. Guidance Memo No. 14-2014 Implementation Guidance for Section 47 (time limits on		
	sility of approved design criteria) and Se		
		nent SW Mgmt Implementation Guidance for	
	Itility Projects	nem 2 // 11 <b>-g</b> v imprementation e unumite ter	
		submitted by a Licensed Design Professional	
		or for Erosion and Sediment Control and	
	Stormwater Management		
		Management and Erosion & Sediment Control	
Design (	Juide		
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	□ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	□ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary action	
·	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory		een superseded by the revised Stormwater	
Component	Management Handbook.	1	
Expected Date	June 30, 2025		

Action/Stage or Gu	idance Document Forum ID (if availal	ole)
ACG-010		
Title of Proposed R	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent
Revise ACG-010: A	ir Compliance Guidance for Implementa	tion of Article 43.1 and 40 CFR 63
Subpart AAAA afte	r September 27, 2021	
<b>Brief Overview</b>		
This update will sup	ersede ACG-10 (8/30/2018). It addresses	s implementation of <u>Article 43.1</u> and <u>40</u>
CFR 63 Subpart AA	AA after September 27, 2021.	
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☐ Discretionary action
	☑ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory		
Component		
<b>Expected Date</b>	July 2024 (or later)	

Action/Stage or Gu ACG-014	uidance Document Forum ID (if availal	ble)	
ACU-014			
Title of Proposed I	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent	
		of 9 VAC 5 Chapter 40 Part II Article 37	
	Rules in Accordance with EPA Letters re	egarding No Action Assurance dated	
September 13, 2018	1		
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
This guidance (ACC	G-014) is no longer applicable/in effect as	s it pertained to a U.S. Environmental	
	No Action Assurance (NAA) related to H		
_	18, 2018, at 11:59 PM EDT. The NAA w	•	
		e storm and loading and unloading of fuel	
	at facilities that were not equipped with vapor recovery/combustion devices. It also addressed during		
	that time tanker trucks that may not be registered with the distribution terminals as having completed all the requisite testing for tank tightness and the required documentation under NSPS, MACT, and		
Virginia's Regulation		cumentation under 1351 5, 1411 te 1, and	
Regulatory Stage	□NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☐ Discretionary action	
	☑ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	This document will be rescinded because	se DEQ has determined that it is outdated.	
Component			
<b>Expected Date</b>	July 2024 (or later)		

Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
ACG-015		
_	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	
	ir Compliance Guidance for the Implement	entation of the Permitting Exemption for
Qualified Fumigation	on Facilities	
Brief Overview		
This update will sup	ersede ACG-015 and update some langu	age and calculations that were incorrect.
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☐ Discretionary action
	☑ Action required by state statute	-
Deregulatory		
Component		
Expected Date	July 2024 (or later)	

Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
ASOP-02		
Title of Proposed R	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent
Rescind ASOP-02: 1	Inspections	
<b>Brief Overview</b>		
The purpose of this	document is to aid Department of Enviro	onmental Quality Air Inspectors with
conducting inspection	ons and determining the compliance statu	is of stationary sources. The document
includes information	n about procedures, inspection types, free	quency of inspections, and writing the
inspection report.		
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	□ Discretionary action
	☐ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory	This document will be rescinded becau	se DEQ has determined that it in an
Component	internal manual and should not be classified as a guidance document.	
_		-
Expected Date	July 2024 (or later)	

Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available) ASOP-08		
<b>Title of Proposed Regulatory Action or Guidance Document</b> Rescind ASOP-08: Air Standard Operating Procedures for Particulate Testing: Role of Agency Observer		
in the observation of	f particulate stack testing, to evaluate the	of Environmental Quality (DEQ) personnel compliance status of the source operation the efficiency of the air pollution control
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional Description	☐ Expedited Review Requested ☐ Exempt Action	☑ Guidance Document
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute ☐ Action required by state statute	□ Discretionary action
Deregulatory Component	This document will be rescinded because DEQ has determined that it in an internal manual and should not be classified as a guidance document.	
<b>Expected Date</b>	July 2024 (or later)	

Action/Stage or Gu	idance Document Forum ID (if availab	ole)
ASOP-09		
Title of Proposed R	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docume	ent
Revise ASOP-9: VC	OC Sampling and Analysis	
<b>Brief Overview</b>		
This ASOP will be r	reviewed to determine if it is still regulate	orily applicable. If so, it will be updated to
reflect the regulation	ns because the guidance contains outdated	l information.
Regulatory Stage		
	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☐ Discretionary action
	☑ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory		
Component		
<b>Expected Date</b>	July 2024 (or later)	

Action/Stage or Gu	Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
ASOP-13 and ASOI	ASOP-13 and ASOP-13 Amendments		
_	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent	
Revise ASOP-13: T	ax Certification		
Brief Overview			
	percode ASOR 12 (11/22/2004) and ASO	D 12 Amondment (1/22/2000). It includes	
• •		P-13 Amendment (1/23/2009). It includes	
changes to the tax st	tatute (§ 58.1-3660 of the Code of Virgin	ia).	
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☐ Discretionary action	
	☑ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	The changes to the statute allow political	al subdivisions to self-certify pollution	
Component	control equipment to the Department of	Taxation.	
	<b>_</b>		
<b>Expected Date</b>	July 2024 (or later)		

Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available) N/A		
_	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	
*	Document for Reissuance of the Virginia	` , &
and General Permit	for Animal Feeding Operations and Anim	nal Waste Management (9VAC25-192)
7.100		
Brief Overview		
		ing any new permit requirements and help
	nentation of the reissued VPA Regulation	and General Permit for Animal Feeding
Operations and Ann	mal Waste Management (9VAC25-192).	
Regulatory Stage	□NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)		
(	□ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	□ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	□ Discretionary action
	☐ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory		
Component		
Expected Date	July 2024 (or later)	

Action/Stage or Gu N/A	idance Document Forum ID (if availab	le)
11/11		
Title of Proposed R	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docume	ent
•		it Regulation for Storm Water Discharges
Associated with Ind	ustrial Activity (9VAC25-151)	
Brief Overview		
	mont will assist dischargers in understand	ing any navy narmit requirements and haln
	entation of the reissued general permit re	ing any new permit requirements and help
	strial activity. This general permit regular	
	es associated with industrial activity.	non authorizes the discharge of
Stormwater from Site	associated with industrial activity.	
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary action
	☐ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory	Reissuance of this general permit provide	les dischargers under this sector with a
Component	streamlined permitting process, greatly reducing the costs and time necessary to	
	obtain permit coverage as well as reduci	ng the administrative costs to the
	Commonwealth.	
<b>Expected Date</b>	July 2024 (or later)	

Action/Stage or Gu N/A	Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available) N/A		
Title of Proposed I	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent	
-	Document for 2024 Amendment and Reis	ssuance of the VPDES General Permit	
Regulation for Noni	metallic Mineral Mining (9VAC25-190)		
Brief Overview			
		ling any new permit requirements and help	
		egulation for nonmetallic mineral mining.	
	regulation authorizes the discharge of pr rations. This regulatory action is needed to		
<b>O</b> 1	•	to ensure that existing and new mining	
operations are covered under this general permit regulation.			
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory			
Component			
<b>Expected Date</b>	July 2024 (or later)		

Action/Stage or Gu N/A	idance Document Forum ID (if availab	le)
IN/A		
	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docume	
•	Document for 2024 Amendment and Reiss	
•	harges of Stormwater from Small Municip	al Separate Storm Sewer Systems
(MS4s) (9VAC25-8	90)	
- · · · · ·		
Brief Overview		
	ment will assist dischargers in understandi	
	entation of the reissued general permit reg	
	storm sewer systems (MS4s). This general	
	rater from small municipal separate storm at existing and new MS4s are covered und	
	o integral to the Commonwealth's commi	
	sapeake Bay Total Maximum Daily Load.	_
godis under the ener	sapeake Day Total Maximum Daily Load.	
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary action
	☐ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory		
Component		
<b>Expected Date</b>	July 2024 (or later)	

Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
N/A		
Title of Proposed R	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent
Develop Guidance I	Document for the Nutrient Offset Fund	
<b>Brief Overview</b>		
This guidance docur	ment will establish and develop criteria fo	or how the Department of Environmental
Quality (DEQ) will	provide allocations from the Nutrient Off	Set Fund for new and expanded
discharges.		
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary action
	☐ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory		
Component		
<b>Expected Date</b>	July 2024 (or later)	

Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available) GM14-2017			
Rescind GM14-2017	<b>Title of Proposed Regulatory Action or Guidance Document</b> Rescind GM14-2017 Implementation of VPA Regulation and General Permit for Animal Feeding Operations and Animal Waste Management Amendments, VPG1		
Brief Overview  This document was originally issued on November 12, 2014. This guidance document was provided to regional staff for internal use. This guidance document describes internal Department of Environmental Quality (DEQ) procedures for processing Virginia Pollution Abatement (VPA) general permits for animal feeding operations using a liquid manure management system to ensure the State Water Control Law, the VPA Permit Regulation, and the VPA general permit for AFOs are met. It presents the procedures for obtaining a complete registration statement, determining eligibility for coverage under the general permit, transmittal of the general permit to registrants, and inspection procedures.			
Regulatory Stage (check one box)	□ NOIRA □ Proposed □ Final	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA ☐ Revised Proposed ☐ Fast-Track	
Additional Description	☐ Expedited Review Requested ☐ Exempt Action	☑ Guidance Document	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute ☐ Action required by state statute	☑ Discretionary action	
Deregulatory Component	□ Action required by state statute  This document is an internally used document to assist DEQ permit and compliance staff in ensuring that that DEQ has a complete general permit registration statement before coverage under the draft permit is issued and that all permit conditions and requirements are met. The propose of this document is to provide VPA permit writers, inspectors, reviewers, and managers procedures to ensure that DEQ meets requirements of the Commonwealth. In addition, this document is intended to promote consistency between DEQ regions, define and set standards for timely processing of registration statements, inspecting facilities, and to provide a tool to train new staff in the correct procedures and administering the VPA permit program. This document does not interpret any laws or regulations. Therefore, this document should be removed as a guidance document.		
Expected Date	July 2024 (or later)		

Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available) GM18-2006			
CMIO 2000			
Title of Proposed Regulatory Action or Guidance Document			
Rescind GM18-2006, Reissuance Procedures for VPA Biosolids Land Application Permits			
Brief Overview			
This document was originally issued on October 22, 2018. This guidance document was provided to			
regional staff for internal use and describes internal Department of Environmental Quality (DEQ)			
procedures for processing reissuance applications for Virginia Pollution Abatement (VPA) permits f			
biosolids land application to ensure the State Water Control Law and the VPA Permit Regulation are met.	•		
met.			
Regulatory Stage   □ NOIRA     □ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	4		
(check one box) ☐ Proposed ☐ Revised Proposed			
☐ Final ☐ Fast-Track			
Additional         □ Expedited Review Requested         ☑ Guidance Document			
<b>Description</b> ☐ Exempt Action			
<b>Legal Authority</b> ☐ Action required by federal statute ☐ Discretionary action			
☐ Action required by state statute			
<b>Deregulatory</b> This document is an internally used document to assist DEQ permit staff in			
<b>Component</b> reissuing VPA permits for biosolids land application. The propose of this			
to ensure that DEQ meets requirements of the Commonwealth. In addition, this	document is to provide VPA permit writers, reviewers, and managers procedures		
document is intended to promote consistency between DEQ regions, define and			
set standards for timely processing of reissuance applications, and to provide a			
tool to train new staff in the correct procedures and administering the VPA per	mit		
program. This document does not interpret any laws or regulations. Therefore,			
this document should be removed as a guidance document.			
Expected Date July 2024 (or later)			

Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available) GM02-2010			
_	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docume	nt	
Rescind GM02-2010	0 - Water Compliance Auditing Manual		
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
	internal document for Department of Env	- · · · ·	
	lit programs regarding water and water per		
	oring of noncompliant facilities and how to		
scoring through CEI	DS (a DEQ internal access only database).		
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary action	
	☐ Action required by state statute	·	
Deregulatory	This document is from 2002, there have	been multiple updates to DEO's	
Component	compliance procedures since that time. T		
	relevant regulations since that time. There is no external guidance in this		
	document that a permittee or the public would use for facility compliance. This		
	•	¥	
	document is what the SSO guidance just amended, which was the fourth amendment to the document including Appendix 1 (point assessment). This		
	document details only internal procedure		
	interpretation of existing laws or regulati		
	removed as a guidance document.	ions to the public and moretore should be	
	Tomo . To as a gardaneo document.		
<b>Expected Date</b>	July 2024 (or later)		

Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available) GM22-2010		
Title of Proposed R	Regulatory Action or Guidance Documer	nt
Rescind GM22-2010	O VPDES GP - Vehicle Wash and Laundry	Facilities
<b>Brief Overview</b>		
	internal document for Department of Envi permit applications and permit adherence	
	ls the changes to these reissued permits an	
document also detail	ls how to view information in DEQNet (an	internally only accessible program) and
	rk in CEDS (an internally only accessible p	
	a permittee, as well as how to respond to t	
	examples of flow diversion and pumping,	
documents and used	for internal training and reference for DEO	Q staff.
Dogulatowy Stage	E NOTE 4	
Regulatory Stage (check one box)	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	□ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	□ Discretionary action
	☐ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory	This document references "the board" wh	nen "the department" should be
Component	referenced; therefore, it is not an accurate	e portrayal of the permitting process for
	external use. Additionally, this document	was intended for internal use only to
	assist staff in determining if onsite conditions meet permit conditions for vehicle	
	wash and laundry facilities. Many of the	pages were copied and pasted directly
	from the fact sheet available at:	
	https://www.deq.virginia.gov/home/show	
	repetition of information from the factshe	
	external use and reference. This documen	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·
	procedures/reference and does not interpr	
	therefore should be removed as a guidance	ce document.
<b>Expected Date</b>	July 2024 (or later)	
Expected Date	July 2027 (01 latel)	

Action/Stage or Gu GM-01-2013	Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
GW-01-2013			
	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum		
Rescind GM-01-201	13 – Checklists for Rescind Wastewater L	Laboratory Inspections	
Brief Overview			
	vides internal technical and procedural info	formation to Department of Environmental	
	ection staff to evaluate laboratories produ		
	utant Discharge Elimination System (VPI		
	seven subsequent amendments to the orig		
	to sampling methods and analysis of data ection Agency's laboratory guidance and		
Environmental Flou	ection Agency's laboratory guidance and	testing methodologies.	
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary action	
	☐ Action required by state statute	·	
Deregulatory		nternal use. There is a disclaimer on the	
Component		veral subsequent amendments, which state	
		nd procedural guidance to inspection staff	
	to evaluate laboratories producing data		
	document details only internal procedur laws or regulations; therefore, it should		
	laws of regulations, therefore, it should	be removed as a guidance document.	
Expected Date	July 2024 (or later)		

Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
00-2016		
Title of Proposed R	Regulatory Action or Guidance Documen	nt.
	nain of Custody Policy and Procedure	••
	, , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , ,	
<b>Brief Overview</b>		
	rocedure document for the Department of I	- · · · · ·
	erating procedure (SOP) describes how all	•
	ustody procedures in this document to ensule evidence to enforce the Commonwealth'	
	atories to which samples may be taken for	
an internal SOP.	morres to winer samples may be taken for j	processing. The document states that it is
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	□ Discretionary action
	☐ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory	This document is not an interpretation of	any state or federal regulations and is
Component	simply an internal procedure for DEQ sta	
	issuance under the program to assist in sample collection and laboratory	
	submittal. This manual is out of date and	
	this document was created in 2006 and st samples should be taken. Due to changing	
	procurement regulations, this document s	
	set of instructions and not as a guidance of	
	should be removed as a guidance docume	
<b>Expected Date</b>	July 2024 (or later)	

Action/Stage or Gu GM21-2005	Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
GW121-2003			
	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum		
	5 "Implementation Guidance for Reissuar		
Domestic Sewage L	Discharges of Less Than or Equal to 1,000	Gallons Per Day"	
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
	document is to provide updated informati		
	for the implementation of the Domestic		
		2021 reissuance of the general permit. This	
	GM11-2008. The purpose of this docume ion (9VAC25-110) and General Permit (		
	mplementation of these changes.	vAG40), and to provide DEQ starr with	
	impromentation of these changes.		
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	□ Discretionary action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	This document is intended for internal I	DEQ use and summarizes the changes	
Component	made in the reissuance of 9VAC25-110		
		mply restates/copies the verbiage from the	
	modified regulation and provides sample letters for staff to use to send to		
	permittees, as well as lists other inter-ag		
	process. The final regulation, and assoc available on the DEQ VPDES general p		
	Information System. This document det		
	does not interpret any laws or regulation		
	removed as a guidance document.	•	
<b>Expected Date</b>	July 2024 (or later)		

Action/Stage or Gu GM21-2004	Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available) GM21-2004		
011121 2001			
Rescind GM21-200	<b>Title of Proposed Regulatory Action or Guidance Document</b> Rescind GM21-2004, "Implementation Guidance for Reissuance of the General VPDES Permit for Nonmetallic Mineral Mining Facilities VAG84"		
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
This document replaced Guidance Memo No.14-2008, Implementation Guidance for Reissuance of the Virginia Pollutant Discharge Elimination System (VPDES) General Permit for Nonmetallic Mineral Mining Facilities. On April 15, 2019, the State Water Control Board adopted amendments to the VPDES General Permit Regulation for Nonmetallic Mineral Mining Facilities, 9VAC25-190, which modified VAG84. These amendments were effective July 1, 2019. The purpose of this document was to identify changes that had been made to General Permit VAG84, to provide Department of Environmental Quality (DEQ) staff with instructions on implementation of these changes, to provide information on aspects of the permit that have raised questions, and to provide example letters that staff may use for the administration of the regulation.			
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary action	
D 1.4	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory Component	This document is listed as a "Draft Document" on the Town hall; when opened the document details the "proposed changes" to 9VAC25-190 as a guide to DEQ staff, as well as sample documents for staff to use in correspondence with permittees. However, this regulation has been finalized and is now active, not "proposed". Additionally, the header of the guidance document reads, "GM 21-2004 – Pesticide GP (VAG87) Implementation Guidance" which is incorrect. Therefore, this document is both out of date and inaccurate, and no longer applicable. The final regulation, and associated permit forms of this regulation are available on the DEQ VPDES general permits webpage and the Legislative Information System. This document details only internal DEQ procedures and does not interpret any laws or regulations. Due to these multiple factors, this document should be removed as a guidance document.		
<b>Expected Date</b>	July 2024 (or later)		

Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available) GM21-2003		
GW121-2003		
	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docume	
	3, "Implementation Guidance for Reissuar	
Regulation for Disci	harges Resulting From the Application of	Pesticides to Surface Water, VAG8/
<b>Brief Overview</b>		
	aced Guidance Memo No. 11-2009. On De	
	ted amendments to the Virginia Pollutant	
	ulation for Discharges Resulting from the	
	0, which modified General Permit VAG87 document was to identify changes that had	
	Department of Environmental Quality (DI	
	hese changes, to provide information on as	
questions, and to pro	ovide example letters that staff may use fo	r the administration of the regulation.
D I 4 G4	T <b>-</b>	
Regulatory Stage (check one box)	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
4 7 7 4 4	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary action
	☐ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory	This document is intended for internal D	
Component	made in the reissuance of VPDES VAGS	•
	and a training document. It simply restates/copies the verbiage from the modified regulation and provides sample letters for staff to use to send to permittees, as	
	well as lists other inter-agency contacts required as part of this process. The final	
	regulation, and associated permit forms of this regulation are available on the	
	DEQ VPDES general permits webpage a	
	This document details only internal DEQ procedures and does not interpret any laws or regulations. Additionally, the PMP in this document has been replaced as	
	of 2019 and therefore is out of date. For	
	removed as a guidance document.	diese reasons, this document should be
<b>Expected Date</b>	July 2024 (or later)	

	idance Document Forum ID (if available	e)	
GM21-2001	GM21-2001		
Title of Proposed R	Regulatory Action or Guidance Documen	nt	
	1- Implementation of the 2021 Reissuance		
Regulation for Seafo	ood Processing Facilities, VAG52		
Brief Overview			
	document is to provide updated information	n for implementing the Seafood	
	s General Permit (VAG52) based on amend		
	neral permit. This document replaced Guid		
	ment was to identify changes that had beer		
	of Environmental Quality (DEQ) staff with		
	ovide information on aspects of the permit		
provide example left	ters that staff may use for the administratio	n of the regulation.	
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	This document is intended for internal DI	EQ use and summarizes the changes	
Component	made in the reissuance of VPDES VAG7		
	and a training document. It simply restates/copies the verbiage from the modified		
	regulation and provides sample letters for staff to use to send to permittees, as		
	well as lists other inter-agency contacts required as part of this process. The final regulation, and associated permit forms of this regulation are available on the		
	DEQ VPDES general permits webpage a		
	This document details only internal DEQ		
	laws or regulations for the public. Therefore, this document should be removed as		
	a guidance document.		
<b>Expected Date</b>	July 2024 (or later)		

Action/Stage or Gu GM18-2009	Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
GW118-2009			
	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docume		
	9 "Implementation Guidance for Reissuan	ce of the VPDES General Permit for	
Concrete Products I	facilities, VAGII"		
Brief Overview			
This document repla	aced Guidance Memo No.13-2004, Impler	mentation Guidance for Reissuance of the	
	rmit for Concrete Products Facilities. On S		
	ted amendments to the VPDES General Po		
	h modified General Permit VAG11. The p		
	en made to the General Permit VAG11, to with instructions on implementation of the		
	it that have raised questions, and to provide		
the administration o		,	
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	This document is intended for internal D		
Component	made in the reissuance of VPDES VAG		
	and a training document. It simply restates/copies the verbiage from the modified		
	regulation and provides sample letters for staff to use to send to permittees, as well as lists other inter-agency contacts required as part of this process. The final		
	regulation, and associated permit forms		
	DEQ VPDES general permits webpage a		
	This document details only internal DEQ		
	laws or regulations. Therefore, this docu	ment should be removed as a guidance	
	document.		
Expected Date	July 2024 (or later)		
Expected Date	July 2024 (or later)		

Action/Stage or Gu GM18-2003	Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available) GM18-2003		
Rescind GM18-200	<b>Title of Proposed Regulatory Action or Guidance Document</b> Rescind GM18-2003 - Implementation Guidance for Reissuance of the General VPDES Permit for Potable Water Treatment Plants, VAG64		
Brief Overview  This document replaced Guidance Memo No. 13-005, Implementation Guidance for Reissuance of the VPDES Permit Regulation for Potable Water Treatment Plants VAG64. On December 7, 2017, the State Water Control Board adopted amendments to the Virginia Pollutant Discharge Elimination System General Permit (VPDES) for Potable Water Treatment Plants, 9VAC25-860, which modified General Permit VAG64. These modifications were effective July 1, 2018. The purpose of this document was to identify changes that had been made to the General Permit VAG64, to provide Department of Environmental Quality (DEQ) staff with instructions on implementation of these changes, to provide information on aspects of the permit that have raised questions, and to provide example letters that staff may use for the administration of the regulation.			
Regulatory Stage (check one box)	□ NOIRA □ Proposed □ Final	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA ☐ Revised Proposed ☐ Fast-Track	
Additional Description	☐ Expedited Review Requested ☐ Exempt Action	☑ Guidance Document	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute ☐ Action required by state statute	☑ Discretionary action	
Deregulatory Component	This document is intended for internal DEQ use and summarizes the changes made in the reissuance of VPDES VAG64 for staff to use as a quick reference and a training document. It simply restates/copies the verbiage from the modified regulation and provides sample letters for staff to use to send to permittees, as well as lists other inter-agency contacts required as part of this process. The final regulation and associated permit forms of this regulation are available on the DEQ VPDES general permits webpage and the Legislative Information System. This document details only internal DEQ procedures and does not interpret any laws or regulations. Therefore, this document should be removed as a guidance document.		
<b>Expected Date</b>	July 2024 (or later)		

Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)			
DCR-VSWCB-026			
TO LED LED			
	Regulatory Action or Guidance Documen		
Rescilla DCR-VSW	CB-026: "Guidance Document on Utilizat	ion of Nonpoint Nutrient Offsets	
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
	ment specifies DCR policy on the requirem	nents of the Code of Virginia pertaining	
	rmwater nonpoint nutrient offsets. It detail		
	Stormwater Discharges from Construction		
stormwater manager	ment programs approved and operated con		
Preservation Act reg	gulations.		
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary action	
	☐ Action required by state statute	•	
Deregulatory	This document was developed by the De	partment of Conservation and	
Component	Recreation (DCR) but is listed as a DEQ guidance document. DCR is no longer		
	the implementing agency for this provision of the Code of Virginia. This		
	document is provided as guidance and set forth standard operating procedures for		
	DCR, which used to administer the program. This document was intended for		
	internal DCR use and summarizes the changes made in the reissuance of § 10.1-		
	603.8:1 of the Code of Virginia for staff		
	document. The final regulation, and associated as the DEO general permits we		
	available on the DEQ general permits webpage and the Legislative Information System. Additionally, this document requires project operators intending to utilize		
	nonpoint source nutrient credits, "must submit a complete DCR form DCR199-		
	205 (07/11) to the Department prior to land disturbance". This form is no longer		
	in existence and all DCR 199 forms reference impoundment structure		
		ment is no longer accurate and should be	
	removed and a new guidance document s		
	further required. Therefore, this document should be removed as a guidance		
	document.		
7	7.1.0004 ( .1. )		
<b>Expected Date</b>	July 2024 (or later)		

Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)  GM06-2005  Title of Proposed Regulatory Action or Guidance Document Rescind GM06-2005, Biosecurity Procedures for Poultry Farm Visits  Brief Overview  This document was originally issued on May 24, 2006. This guidance document was provided to regional staff for internal use and describes internal Department of Environmental Quality (DEQ) procedures for ensuring that appropriate biosecurity procedures are implemented during DEQ staff visits to confined poultry feeding operations.  Regulatory Stage (check one box)    Proposed	10.			
Title of Proposed Regulatory Action or Guidance Document Rescind GM06-2005, Biosecurity Procedures for Poultry Farm Visits  Brief Overview This document was originally issued on May 24, 2006. This guidance document was provided to regional staff for internal use and describes internal Department of Environmental Quality (DEQ) procedures for ensuring that appropriate biosecurity procedures are implemented during DEQ staff visits to confined poultry feeding operations.  Regulatory Stage (check one box)    NOIRA	O	·		
Brief Overview This document was originally issued on May 24, 2006. This guidance document was provided to regional staff for internal use and describes internal Department of Environmental Quality (DEQ) procedures for ensuring that appropriate biosecurity procedures are implemented during DEQ staff visits to confined poultry feeding operations.    Regulatory Stage (check one box)				
Brief Overview  This document was originally issued on May 24, 2006. This guidance document was provided to regional staff for internal use and describes internal Department of Environmental Quality (DEQ) procedures for ensuring that appropriate biosecurity procedures are implemented during DEQ staff visits to confined poultry feeding operations.    Regulatory Stage (check one box)				
This document was originally issued on May 24, 2006. This guidance document was provided to regional staff for internal use and describes internal Department of Environmental Quality (DEQ) procedures for ensuring that appropriate biosecurity procedures are implemented during DEQ staff visits to confined poultry feeding operations.    Regulatory Stage (check one box)	Rescind GM06-200	5, Biosecurity Procedures for Poultry Far	rm Visits	
This document was originally issued on May 24, 2006. This guidance document was provided to regional staff for internal use and describes internal Department of Environmental Quality (DEQ) procedures for ensuring that appropriate biosecurity procedures are implemented during DEQ staff visits to confined poultry feeding operations.    Regulatory Stage (check one box)	Brief Overview			
regional staff for internal use and describes internal Department of Environmental Quality (DEQ) procedures for ensuring that appropriate biosecurity procedures are implemented during DEQ staff visits to confined poultry feeding operations.    Regulatory Stage (check one box)		originally issued on May 24, 2006. This	guidance document was provided to	
Regulatory Stage (check one box)  Proposed □ Final □ Fast-Track  Additional Description  Legal Authority  Omponent  This document is an internally used document to assist DEQ permit and compliance staff in implementation of the Virginia Pollutant Abatement (VPA) general permit for poultry feeding operations. The propose of this document is to provide DEQ staff instructions regarding necessary biosecurity procedures to be used when inspecting facilities, and to provide a tool to train new staff in the correct procedures and administering the VPA permit program. This document does not interpret any laws or regulations for the public. Therefore, this document should be removed as a guidance document.				
Regulatory Stage (check one box)  Proposed □ Proposed □ Final □ Fast-Track  Additional Description  Legal Authority □ Action required by federal statute □ Action required by state statute □ Action required by state statute  This document is an internally used document to assist DEQ permit and compliance staff in implementation of the Virginia Pollutant Abatement (VPA) general permit for poultry feeding operations. The propose of this document is to provide DEQ staff instructions regarding necessary biosecurity procedures to be used when inspecting facilities, and to provide a tool to train new staff in the correct procedures and administering the VPA permit program. This document does not interpret any laws or regulations for the public. Therefore, this document should be removed as a guidance document.	procedures for ensur	ring that appropriate biosecurity procedu	res are implemented during DEQ staff	
(check one box)       □ Proposed       □ Revised Proposed         □ Final       □ Fast-Track         Additional Description       □ Expedited Review Requested       ☑ Guidance Document         □ Exempt Action       □ Action required by federal statute       ☒ Discretionary action         □ Action required by state statute       ☐ This document is an internally used document to assist DEQ permit and compliance staff in implementation of the Virginia Pollutant Abatement (VPA) general permit for poultry feeding operations. The propose of this document is to provide DEQ staff instructions regarding necessary biosecurity procedures to be used when inspecting facilities, and to provide a tool to train new staff in the correct procedures and administering the VPA permit program. This document does not interpret any laws or regulations for the public. Therefore, this document should be removed as a guidance document.	visits to confined po	oultry feeding operations.		
Proposed	D I ( C)	T		
Additional Description    □ Final   □ Fast-Track     □ Expedited Review Requested   □ Guidance Document     □ Exempt Action     □ Action required by federal statute   □ Discretionary action     □ Action required by state statute     □ Action required by state statute     □ This document is an internally used document to assist DEQ permit and compliance staff in implementation of the Virginia Pollutant Abatement (VPA) general permit for poultry feeding operations. The propose of this document is to provide DEQ staff instructions regarding necessary biosecurity procedures to be used when inspecting facilities, and to provide a tool to train new staff in the correct procedures and administering the VPA permit program. This document does not interpret any laws or regulations for the public. Therefore, this document should be removed as a guidance document.		□ NOIRA		
Additional Description       ☐ Expedited Review Requested       ☑ Guidance Document         Legal Authority       ☐ Action required by federal statute       ☒ Discretionary action         ☐ Action required by state statute         Deregulatory       This document is an internally used document to assist DEQ permit and compliance staff in implementation of the Virginia Pollutant Abatement (VPA) general permit for poultry feeding operations. The propose of this document is to provide DEQ staff instructions regarding necessary biosecurity procedures to be used when inspecting facilities, and to provide a tool to train new staff in the correct procedures and administering the VPA permit program. This document does not interpret any laws or regulations for the public. Therefore, this document should be removed as a guidance document.	(cneck one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
Description       □ Exempt Action         Legal Authority       □ Action required by federal statute       ☑ Discretionary action         □ Action required by state statute         Deregulatory       This document is an internally used document to assist DEQ permit and compliance staff in implementation of the Virginia Pollutant Abatement (VPA) general permit for poultry feeding operations. The propose of this document is to provide DEQ staff instructions regarding necessary biosecurity procedures to be used when inspecting facilities, and to provide a tool to train new staff in the correct procedures and administering the VPA permit program. This document does not interpret any laws or regulations for the public. Therefore, this document should be removed as a guidance document.		☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Legal Authority  □ Action required by federal statute □ Action required by state statute □ Action required by state statute  This document is an internally used document to assist DEQ permit and compliance staff in implementation of the Virginia Pollutant Abatement (VPA) general permit for poultry feeding operations. The propose of this document is to provide DEQ staff instructions regarding necessary biosecurity procedures to be used when inspecting facilities, and to provide a tool to train new staff in the correct procedures and administering the VPA permit program. This document does not interpret any laws or regulations for the public. Therefore, this document should be removed as a guidance document.		☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Deregulatory Component  This document is an internally used document to assist DEQ permit and compliance staff in implementation of the Virginia Pollutant Abatement (VPA) general permit for poultry feeding operations. The propose of this document is to provide DEQ staff instructions regarding necessary biosecurity procedures to be used when inspecting facilities, and to provide a tool to train new staff in the correct procedures and administering the VPA permit program. This document does not interpret any laws or regulations for the public. Therefore, this document should be removed as a guidance document.	Description	☐ Exempt Action		
This document is an internally used document to assist DEQ permit and compliance staff in implementation of the Virginia Pollutant Abatement (VPA) general permit for poultry feeding operations. The propose of this document is to provide DEQ staff instructions regarding necessary biosecurity procedures to be used when inspecting facilities, and to provide a tool to train new staff in the correct procedures and administering the VPA permit program. This document does not interpret any laws or regulations for the public. Therefore, this document should be removed as a guidance document.	Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary action	
This document is an internally used document to assist DEQ permit and compliance staff in implementation of the Virginia Pollutant Abatement (VPA) general permit for poultry feeding operations. The propose of this document is to provide DEQ staff instructions regarding necessary biosecurity procedures to be used when inspecting facilities, and to provide a tool to train new staff in the correct procedures and administering the VPA permit program. This document does not interpret any laws or regulations for the public. Therefore, this document should be removed as a guidance document.		☐ Action required by state statute		
general permit for poultry feeding operations. The propose of this document is to provide DEQ staff instructions regarding necessary biosecurity procedures to be used when inspecting facilities, and to provide a tool to train new staff in the correct procedures and administering the VPA permit program. This document does not interpret any laws or regulations for the public. Therefore, this document should be removed as a guidance document.	Deregulatory		cument to assist DEQ permit and	
provide DEQ staff instructions regarding necessary biosecurity procedures to be used when inspecting facilities, and to provide a tool to train new staff in the correct procedures and administering the VPA permit program. This document does not interpret any laws or regulations for the public. Therefore, this document should be removed as a guidance document.	Component			
used when inspecting facilities, and to provide a tool to train new staff in the correct procedures and administering the VPA permit program. This document does not interpret any laws or regulations for the public. Therefore, this document should be removed as a guidance document.				
correct procedures and administering the VPA permit program. This document does not interpret any laws or regulations for the public. Therefore, this document should be removed as a guidance document.				
does not interpret any laws or regulations for the public. Therefore, this document should be removed as a guidance document.				
should be removed as a guidance document.				
		should be removed as a guidance docum	ment.	
Expected Date July 2024 (or later)	<b>Expected Date</b>	July 2024 (or later)		

Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
GM14-2003		
_	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	
	3 Virginia Pollutant Discharge Elimination	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·
Manual/Elimination	of March 2014 VPDES Permit Manual I	Revisions
Brief Overview		
	t guidance and will be removed from the	list of guidance documents listed on
the Town Hall webs	ite.	
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary action
	☐ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory	This action will remove a guidance doc	ument that is no longer needed.
Component		-
<b>Expected Date</b>	July 2024 (or later)	

Action/Stage or Gu N/A	Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available) N/A		
-	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum		
-		of the VPDES General Permit Regulation	
for Concrete Produc	ets Facilities (9VAC25-193)		
Brief Overview			
This guidance document will assist dischargers in understanding any new permit requirements and help with overall implementation of the reissued general permit regulation for concrete products facilities. This general permit regulation authorizes the discharge of process and stormwater from concrete product facilities. This regulatory action is needed to ensure that existing and new concrete product facilities are covered under this general permit regulation.			
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☐ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	□ Discretionary action	
	☐ Action required by state statute	•	
Deregulatory	1		
Component			
<b>Expected Date</b>	July 2024 (or later)		

Action/Stage or Gu	idance Document Forum ID (if availab	ole)
N/A		
_	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	
Develop Agriculture	e and Forestry Stormwater Management (	Guidance Document
<b>Brief Overview</b>		
<u> </u>	•	Sediment Control Law provide exemptions
	urbing activities specifically associated w	•
guidance document	will provide clarification on application of	of these exemptions.
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary action
	☐ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory		
Component		
<b>Expected Date</b>	July 2024 (or later)	

Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
_	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	
	ation Guidance for the Existing Regulator	ory Requirements Applicable to Cooling
Water Intake Struct	ures (9VAC25-31-165)	
Brief Overview		
	n avidanaa will addmaa aa alina watan int	talsa atmuatumas. The avidence will address
•	is guidance with address cooling water industries associated with current new facility re	take structures. The guidance will address
•	equirements developed on case-by-case,	
(9VAC25-31-165 C		best professional judgment (DI 3) basis
(5 111025 51 105 0	<i>7</i> ·	
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	□ Discretionary action
	☐ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory	This guidance will reflect current requi	rements and information and will promote
Component	consistency and efficiency.	
<b>Expected Date</b>	July 2024 (or later)	

Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available) N/A				
	* V * *			
_	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent		
Revise the Groundw	vater Withdrawal Permit Manual			
Dai of O				
Brief Overview	11 / 11 PEO / 11 1	1		
	manual is to provide DEQ water withdra			
	for new, expanded, or modified groundw			
-	provide the overall process for reviewing and issuing individual groundwater withdrawal permits. This			
revised manual contains updates and clarifications to the permit processing framework and supersedes				
previous manuals for	or drafting groundwater withdrawal perm	its.		
	T			
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA		
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed		
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track		
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document		
Description	☐ Exempt Action			
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary action		
	☐ Action required by state statute			
Deregulatory				
Component				
<b>Expected Date</b>	July 2024 (or later)			

Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
N/A		
17/11		
Title of Proposed F	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent
Develop PCB Pollu	tion Minimization Plan Guidance	
<b>Brief Overview</b>		
		Pollutant Minimization Plans (PMPs) for
	chlorinated biphenyls (PCB) TMDL Wast	
	or Department of Environmental Quality	
		mpliance, to measure progress in attaining
	e guidance will also assist applicable VP with preparing a complete and approvable	•
Sources in a TWIDL	with preparing a complete and approvable	ic rivir.
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary action
	☐ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory		
Component		
<b>Expected Date</b>	July 2024 (or later)	

Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
N/A		
_	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	
	e Bay Preservation Act Guidance: Imple	menting Coastal Resiliency Provisions
(9VAC25-830- 155)	)	
Brief Overview		
	ment will provide additional information	and assistance to localities implementing
•	y changes related to climate resiliency an	
	additional clarity and examples for local	
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary action
	☐ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory		
Component		
<b>Expected Date</b>	July 2024 (or later)	

Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
N/A		
_	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	
	• •	uation and Review Process and Elements
(9VAC25-830) Guid	lance	
D-:		
Brief Overview	· 11 1 · 1 · 1 · 1	. 1 11.0
	ment will update existing guidance and pr	
conducting locality	compliance program reviews for the Ches	sapeake Bay Preservation Act.
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary action
	☐ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory		
Component		
<b>Expected Date</b>	July 2024 (or later)	

Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
N/A		
_	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	
Chesapeake Bay Pre	eservation Act Guidance: Riparian Buffe	r Manual (9VAC25-830)
Brief Overview		
	ment will provide significant technical as	ssistance and information to localities on
_		uirements and provisions related to buffer
*	1 1	updates related to regulatory changes for
	and preservation of mature trees which	
the planting of trees	and preservation of mature trees which	were sused upon a statutory enange.
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary action
	☐ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory		
Component		
<b>Expected Date</b>	July 2024 (or later)	

Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
GM04-2005		
Title of Proposed R	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent
Rescind GM04-2003	5 Water Quality Monitoring Consolidated	d Guidance Memorandum, Amendment #2
Brief Overview		
This document is no	ot formal guidance and has been supersed	ed by the 2020 Water Quality Monitoring
	-	Monitoring Project Plan that are posted on
1	Environmental Quality (DEQ) website.	
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary action
	☐ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory	This guidance document will be rescinded.	
Component		
<b>Expected Date</b>	July 2024 (or later)	

Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)			
22-2014	22-2014		
<b>Title of Proposed Regulatory Action or Guidance Document</b> Update Water Division Guidance Memorandum No. 22-2014 – Virginia Pollution Abatement (VPA) Permit Manual			
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
The Department of Environmental Quality (DEQ) is the primary promulgating agency for the guidance identified above. The guidance is specifically associated with the Virginia Pollution Abatement (VPA) Permit Regulation, 9VAC25-32.			
This action involves updating and consolidating existing agency guidance in the VPA Permit Manual related to (i) the processing of all types of VPA permit actions, including permit issuances, reissuances, modifications, revocations and reissuances, and termination; and (ii) technical issues affecting the processing of VPA permits. This activity is necessary to:			
<ul> <li>Make changes to the Manual that are consistent with recent amendments to State Water Control Law and subsequently to the VPA Permit Regulation in accordance with Chapter 356 of the 2022 Acts of Assembly (SB 657, Sen. Stuart);</li> <li>Streamline VPA permit processing by providing the bulk of the technical and procedural information for permit actions in one document; and</li> <li>Ensure more consistent VPA permit content, and uniform and efficient processing by DEQ water permitting staff among all regions of the agency.</li> </ul>			
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	□ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	⊠ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☐ Discretionary action	
	☑ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory Component	This guidance does not remove or impose any new regulatory requirements, but updates and consolidates existing agency procedures that are consistent and in conformance with the VPA Permit Regulation (9VAC25-32), the Sewage Collection and Treatment Regulations (9VAC25-790), and the Water Reclamation and Reuse Regulation (9VAC25-740).		
<b>Expected Date</b>	July 2024 (or later)		

A		• • •
Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available) N/A		
14/11		
_	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	
-	for Implementation of VPA Regulation a	nd General Permit for Poultry Waste
Management Amen	dments, VPG2 (9VAC25-630)	
<b>Brief Overview</b>		
	Environmental Quality (DEQ) is initiating	
document to identify	y significant changes that have been mad	le to the VPA Regulation and General
		g the most recent regulatory action. It will
_	taff with guidelines on the implementation	on of the changes and clarify certain
aspects of the permi	it process.	
	1	
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary action
	☐ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory	Developing this guidance document wi	ll allow for the elimination of two outdated
Component	guidance documents.	
<b>Expected Date</b>	July 2024 (or later)	

A 4 104 C	11 D 4E ID 49 B	
Action/Stage or Gu N/A	nidance Document Forum ID (if availa	ible)
Title of Proposed I	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	nent
	Assessment and Response Plan Guidano	
<b>Brief Overview</b>		
established a Droug specific drought ind drought stages (Nor criteria that each sta	ht Assessment and Response Plan (Plan) ht Monitoring Task Force (DMTF), iden icators that will be used to evaluate drou mal, Drought Watch, Drought Warning, ge is recommended based on the indicat ate agencies, localities, and water supplied	atifies 13 drought regions, establishes aght status for each region, establishes Drought Emergency) and the specific ors, and establishes responses to each
Chapters 36 and 37 of the 2023 Acts of Assembly (HB 2095, Del. Bulova and SB 1149, Sen. Marsden) requires the State Water Control Board to recognize localities that use the Potomac River as a water supply source as a distinct drought evaluation region. The bill requires the Board to incorporate for this distinct region the provisions related to messages, stages, and responses from the Metropolitan Washington Water Supply and Drought Awareness Response Plan: Potomac River System (the Metropolitan Washington Plan). The bill does not limit the authority of the Governor during a declared drought emergency.  The Virginia Drought Assessment and Response Plan will be updated to comply with these requirements. No other changes to the Plan are proposed as part of this guidance update.		
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☐ Discretionary action
	☑ Action required by state statute	•
Deregulatory	This guidance update will allow for loc	calities that use the Potomac River as a
Component	water source to adhere to triggers and i	
		at Awareness Response Plan instead of the
	state triggers and responses in the Virginia Drought Assessment and Response	
	Plan except for in a declared drought e	mergency.
<b>Expected Date</b>	July 2024 (or later)	
	J = ( 1 )	

Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
N/A		
Title of Proposed Regulatory Action or Guidance Document  Cuidance Document for Inclusion of USERA Clean Water Act Section 216(b) Cooling Water Intelleg		
Guidance Document for Inclusion of USEPA Clean Water Act Section 316(b), Cooling Water Intake Structures Requirements in Virginia Pollution Discharge Elimination System (VPDES) Permits for		
Small Facilities		
<b>Brief Overview</b> The 316 (b) rule of the federal Clean Water Act (CWA) was promulgated and finalized by the U.S.		
Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) in 2014 and requires the inclusion of certain considerations		
and requirements for water intake structures at industrial facilities that have Virginia Pollutant		
Discharge Elimination System (VPDES) permits that withdrawal 25% or more of their water from an		
adjoining waterbody exclusively for cooling purposes. This requirement exists for both new and existing intake structures at these facilities. EPA requires DEQ to include the consideration of		
technology that achieves one of two alternatives under the best technology available (BTA) standards		
for entrainment (for new facilities) and/or reducing fish impingement by implementing one of seven		
options or requiring additional studies for DEQ and other agencies to determine site-specific inflow		
controls with public input (existing facilities over <125 million gallons per day / GPD). This guidance document will assist staff in determining the requirements for new and existing facilities as well as be		
used to set general standards for consideration for small facilities for DEQ staff to use to develop this		
component of VPDES permits (where applicable). This guidance document will provide public		
transparency about how DEQ is making these recommendations, enable the regulated community to		
appropriately prepare their permit applications/reapplications and facilitate multi-agency coordination		
on this rule. This guidance document needs to be developed because the first reissuance of VPDES permits since this rule was promulgated is approaching and DEQ is required by federal law to		
incorporate these requirements into the VPDES program.		
Regulatory Stage    □ NOIRA      □ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA		
(check one box) ☐ Proposed ☐ Revised Proposed		
☐ Final ☐ Fast-Track		
Additional ☐ Expedited Review Requested ☐ Guidance Document  Description ☐ Exempt Action		
- Lieupt retion		
<b>Legal Authority</b> ☐ Action required by federal statute ☐ Discretionary action		
☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory Component		
Expected Date July 2024 (or later)		

Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
N/A		
	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docume t for Inclusion of USEPA Clean Water Ac	
	nents in Virginia Pollution Discharge Elim	
Large Facilities		•
Brief Overview		
	the federal Clean Water Act (CWA) was p	promulgated and finalized by the U.S.
	ection Agency (EPA) in 2014 and requires	
	r water intake structures at industrial facil	
	on System (VPDES) permits that withdra	
	y exclusively for cooling purposes. This returns at these facilities. EPA requires DE	
	leves one of two alternatives under the bes	
	new facilities) and/or reducing fish impin	
	additional studies for DEQ and other age	
	input (existing facilities over >/=125 mill will assist staff in determining the require	
	et general standards for consideration for l	
develop this compor	nent of VPDES permits (where applicable	). This guidance document will provide
	about how DEQ is making these recomme	
		reapplications and facilitate multi-agency e developed because the first reissuance of
	ce this rule was promulgated is approaching	
	quirements into the VPDES program.	-8
<b>D</b> 14 G4		
Regulatory Stage (check one box)	□NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
Additional	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Description <b>Description</b>	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document
Legal Authority	☐ Exempt Action	N Discourse disc
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary action
Deregulatory	☐ Action required by state statute	
Component		
<b>Expected Date</b>	July 2024 (or later)	

Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available) GM18-2004		
	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum emo GM18-2004, Procedures for Pipelin	
Revise Guidance Wi	cino diviro-2004, Frocedures for Fipelin	e Stop work instruction
Brief Overview  The intent of this action is to revise Guidance Memo 18-2004, which establishes procedures for a stop work instruction to be issued to certain natural gas transmission pipelines pursuant to §§ 62.1-44.15:37.1 and/or 62.1-44.15:58.1 of the Code of Virginia. Sections 62.1-44.15:37.1 and 62.1-44.15:58.1 of the Code of Virginia provide that DEQ may issue an instruction to stop work for land-disturbing activities related to the construction of a natural gas transmission pipeline under certain conditions. This document needs to be updated due to the change in construction materials and conditions in various statewide pipeline projects.		
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary action
	☐ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory		
Component		
Expected Date	July 2024 (or later)	

Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available) GM18-2012		
	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	
	Point Assessment for Alleged Violations	of the Construction Stormwater Permit
Criteria and Enforce	ement Referral Guidance	
<b>Brief Overview</b>		
	etion is to revise Guidance Memo 18-2012	* *
	direction for evaluating noncompliance w	
_	nwater from Construction Activities Regu	
		70), and the State Water Control Law (Va.
	eq) and provides a point system for determ	
	when to refer cases to the Division of En	
Stormwater Compli	ance staff to consistently assess and respo	and to alleged noncompliance.
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	□ Emangangy on Emangangy/NOID A
(check one box)		☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(CHECK OHE DOX)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	□ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary action
	☐ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory		
Component		
<b>Expected Date</b>	July 2024 (or later)	

Action/Stage or Gu N/A	idance Document Forum ID (if availa	ble)
Title of Proposed R	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent
Develop Ammonia (	Guidance Document	
Brief Overview		
Discharge Eliminati implementation prog 260-155 subsections changes in the feder October 8, 2020. Standoption of the revisation	is B and C). These Virginia water quality all criteria that were published in 2013; that a phased implement sed criteria (§ 62.1-44.15:1 C). This phase permittees with additional time where need to be a set of the control of the co	nce document will describe a phased ised ammonia freshwater criteria (9VAC25-criteria are more stringent in response to ne revised criteria became effective on tation program must be established as part of the ded implementation program is intended to
discharge ammonia limits that are revise any existing permitt existing municipal a community and stak	ed based on the revised criteria. The phas ee that discharges or has the potential to and existing industrial facilities. This Gui	chedule of compliance regarding ammonia ed implementation program is applicable to discharge ammonia. This includes both dance Document will assist the regulated in expectations as well as to assist DEQ staff
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency Rule
(check one box)	☐ Proposed Rule ☐ Final Rule	☐ Fast-Track Rule
Additional	☐ Expedited Rule	☐ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Rule	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute ☐ Action required by state statute	☑ Discretionary action
Deregulatory		
Component		
Expected Date	July 2024 (or later)	

Action/Stage or Gu 02-2001	uidance Document Forum ID (if availa	ble)
Title of Proposed F	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent
Rescind Guidance N	Memo No. 02-2001 - Confined Animal Fo	eeding Operation (CAFO) Inspection
Checklist		
Brief Overview		
Guidance Memo No	o. 02-2001 - Confined Animal Feeding O	peration (CAFO) Inspection Checklist details
		ations; therefore, it should be removed as a
guidance document.		
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency Rule
(check one box)	□ Proposed Rule	☐ Fast-Track Rule
	☐ Final Rule	
Additional	☐ Expedited Rule	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Rule	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary action
	☐ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory	This guidance is being rescinded becau	se it is outdated and details only internal
Component	procedures and does not interpret any l	aws or regulations; therefore, it should be
	removed as a guidance document.	
Expected Date	July 2024 (or later)	

Action/Stage or Gu 98-2005	uidance Document Forum ID (if availa	ble)
Title of Proposed I	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent
		applicability for Virginia Pollutant Discharge
Elimination System	(VPDES) Permits	
Brief Overview		
frequencies due to e compliance and to p	exemplary operations. This initiative is an provide incentives to facilities that demor	
		initiative. The purpose of this action will be
		nd the applications of reduced monitoring to
		will include a by-parameter reduction in of noncompliance. Permittees are expected
	ormance levels that were used as the basis	
le mamam me pen	ormanico reversi unar were asca as une cas	is for gramming monitoring reduction.
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency Rule
(check one box)	☐ Proposed Rule	☐ Fast-Track Rule
	☐ Final Rule	
Additional	☐ Expedited Rule	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Rule	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary action
	☐ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory	This revised guidance document will pr	rovide additional flexibility for eligibility
Component	regarding VPDES Permit reduced monitoring.	
<b>Expected Date</b>	July 2024 (or later)	

		1 N N	
Action/Stage or Gu DCR-VSWCB-030	Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
DCIK- 15 11 CD-030	DCK- AR MCD-020		
	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum		
Rescind DCR-VSW	CB-030 Stormwater Management Model	Ordinance	
Brief Overview			
	ains a Stormwater Management Model O	ordinance (document ID DCR-VSWCB-	
	eloped by the Department of Conservation		
	nia Stormwater Management Program. W		
	Sediment Control Law and the Stormwater Management Act, this model ordinance is obsolete and		
needs to be rescinded. This guidance document will not be replaced. This document does not meet the			
definition of a Guid	ance Document and will not be reissued.	A model ordinance was issued in	
December 2023 and distributed to localities as appropriate.			
D 1 4 G4	T		
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency Rule	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed Rule	☐ Fast-Track Rule	
	☐ Final Rule		
Additional	☐ Expedited Rule	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Rule		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	This existing guidance document is to b	be rescinded and will not be reissued.	
Component			
<b>Expected Date</b>	July 2024 (or later)		

_	iidance Document Forum ID (if availa	ble)
N/A Title of Proposed I	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ont
Develop GM24-XX	XX FOIA/Record Management: Action	
4/2024 and Post 4/2	.024	
of Information Act (locations for munic 3705.2(14)(a); 42 U	(FOIA) requests within 5 business days. ipal water supply systems is excluded ba. S.C § 5195c(e). This guidance document	sed on requirements of Va. Code § 2.2-
the request contain		wherein the documents that are responsive to will be notified. The FOIA coordinator will prior to release.
version and a redact redacted version we information is being future the document document. The reda information that is be pages are needed to notation that the pag In the event of a fut that should be with	ted version to DEQ. The clean version would contain redactions over the intake polygredacted pursuant to Va. Code § 2.2-370 to it is the subject of a FOIA request, DEQ vected version will provide the release of it being withheld and the legal justification be withheld, the instruction to the submit ge was being redacted pursuant to Va. Coure request, the requester would be notified along with the legal justification.	nformation with a notification of the for the withholding. Additionally, if full itting entity would add a page with a simple de § 2.2-3705.2(14)(a); 42 U.S.C § 5195c(e) ied that the page itself contained information
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	□ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	□ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary action
D 1	☐ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory Component		
Component Expected Date	July 2024 (on later)	
Expected Date	July 2024 (or later)	

Action/Stage or Gu GM05-2001	uidance Document Forum ID (if availa	ble)
Title of Proposed I	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent
Rescind Guidance (	GM05-2001 – Final 316(b) Phase II Rule	Implementation
Brief Overview		
remanded and subse		tule Implementation. The Phase II rule was rule is no longer in effect, thus there is no immediately.
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	□ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	□ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary action
	☐ Action required by state statute	·
Deregulatory Component	This guidance document will be rescine	ded.
Expected Date	July 2024 (or later)	

Action/Stage or Gu N/A	uidance Document Forum ID (if availa	ble)
	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum rdination of Construction General Permit	ent s and Erosion and Sediment Control at Solid
responsibility for so DEQ implements th implementation and and pollutant dischaunder a Virginia Pol Discharges Associat for Discharges of St guidance document	arges into surface water. Thus, a solid wa Ilutant Discharge Elimination System (V.	ste Management Act (VWMA). vaste permit. In addition, DEQ has ate-wide nonpoint source pollution control ste landfill may also be subject to permitting PDES) General Permit for Stormwater we operation and/or a General VPDES Permit luring construction. The purpose of this tting may be applicable and how these
Regulatory Stage (check one box)	□ NOIRA □ Proposed □ Final	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA ☐ Revised Proposed ☐ Fast-Track
Additional Description	☐ Expedited Review Requested ☐ Exempt Action	☑ Guidance Document
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute ☐ Action required by state statute	☑ Discretionary action
Deregulatory Component	11 2024 ( 14 )	
Expected Date	July 2024 (or later)	

Action/Stage or Gu LPR-SRR-2016-02	uidance Document Forum ID (if availa)	ble)
Title of Proposed F	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent
Rescind CEDS Tank	ks Compliance and Registration User Ma	nual (LPR-SRR-2016-02)
<b>Brief Overview</b>		
• 1	*	, registration, and administrative staff with
1 4 1	C	k Facilities and Tank Owners modules. It
is an internal proced	lure and should not be classified as a guid	lance document.
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary action
	☐ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory		
Component		
Expected Date	July 2024 (or later)	

Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available) LPR-SRR-2015-01C		
Title of Proposed Regulatory Action or Guidance Document Rescind Storage Tank Program Quality Management Plan, Amendment 3 (LPR-SRR-2015-01C)		
Brief Overview This document being rescinded was created to ensure the environmental data collected by staff and contractors hired by the Storage Tank Program met U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) data requirements. It has been redone and is at EPA for review. It is obsolete and is an internal procedure.		
Regulatory Stage (check one box)	□NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	☐ Proposed ☐ Final	<ul><li>☐ Revised Proposed</li><li>☐ Fast-Track</li></ul>
Additional Description	☐ Expedited Review Requested ☐ Exempt Action	☑ Guidance Document
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute ☐ Action required by state statute	☑ Discretionary action
Deregulatory Component	This is a quality assurance plan for integuidance document.	ernal use. It should be removed as a
<b>Expected Date</b>	July 2024 (or later)	

Action/Stage or Gu N/A	uidance Document Forum ID (if availal	ble)
	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	
Develop the Homeo	wner Heating Oil Tank Technical Manua	al
Brief Overview		
	ment will include how to investigate and	characterize homeowner heating oil tank
		ce. This document is an internal job aid for
	aff that introduces electronic documentation	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·
troubleshooting. Ho	wever, it also includes guidance for the re-	egulated community.
	al is being taken from Chapter/Volume 5	
		provide better procedural clarification for
		f work and facilitate the reimbursement of
site costs through pr	re-approval and verification of site work v	where applicable.
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary action
	☐ Action required by state statute	·
Deregulatory		
Component		
<b>Expected Date</b>	July 2024 (or later)	

Action/Stage or Gu   N/A	Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum		
Revise the Storage	Tank Technical Manual – Volume 2: Rel	ease Reporting Requirements (01-2024D)	
Brief Overview			
This guidance manu eliminate obsolete li stakeholders regardi This document is an handling release rep	•	ter procedural clarification for staff and e Department of Environmental Quality. ff that provides a standard framework for wide. The document will also expand on	
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory			
Component			
<b>Expected Date</b>	July 2024 (or later)		

Action/Stage or Gu N/A	Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
14/11			
Title of Proposed R	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docume	nt	
0	Tank Technical Manual – Volume 4: Site	Work and Pre-Approval and Verification	
Process (01-2024D)			
D : 60 .			
Brief Overview	alia arramantir haina randatad faana tha 201	1 warning The wardeted warning will	
	al is currently being updated from the 201		
	inks and processes as well as provide bette includes how to manage scope of work and		
	al and verification of site work where appl		
anough pro approve	a and verification of site work where appr	icusic.	
This document is an	internal job aid for tank remediation staff	that introduces electronic documentation	
	ative troubleshooting. The guidance will b		
for procedural clarity.			
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary action	
	☐ Action required by state statute	·	
Deregulatory	The guidance will be streamlined from the current version for procedural clarity.		
Component		-	
Expected Date	July 2024 (or later)		

Action/Stage or Gu N/A	Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
IN/A			
	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum		
•	Гапк Technical Manual – Volume 5: Rel	ease Response and Corrective Action (01-	
2024D)			
Brief Overview			
This guidance manu	ual is currently being updated from the 20	11 version. The updated version will	
	inks and processes as well as provide bet		
		e Department of Environmental Quality.	
		ff that provides a standard framework for wide. The document will also expand on	
	2011 document to provide clarity to all sta		
	F		
		ff that introduces electronic documentation	
	as well as administrative troubleshooting. The guidance will be streamlined from the current version		
for procedural clarit	y.		
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory			
Component			
Expected Date	July 2024 (or later)		

Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available) LPR-SRR-02-2012				
Li K-SKK-02-2012	LF K-3KK-02-2012			
Title of Proposed I	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ient		
	wnership and Responsible Person Identi	fication Changes Guidance (LPR-SRR-02-		
2012)				
Brief Overview				
	ment that will be rescinded provides info	ormation to regional office petroleum staff		
concerning when to pursue a property owner for compliance with pollution prevention requirements of the Underground Storage Tank Technical Regulation and corrective action in the event of a petroleum				
release to the enviro				
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA		
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed		
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track		
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document		
Description	☐ Exempt Action			
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary action		
	☐ Action required by state statute			
Deregulatory	This document was developed for inter	rnal use by Department of Environmental		
Component	Quality staff and has since been incorp			
	documents. This document should be r	emoved as a guidance document.		
Expected Date	July 2024 (or later)			

Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)			
LPR-SRR-03-2012			
<u> </u>	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum		
Rescind the Case Cl	losure Evaluation of Sites with Free Prod	luct Guidance (LPR-SRR-03-2012)	
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
•	ment that will be rescinded is an expansi-	•	
	Manual and was developed to assist Stor		
		noval and to recognize when a case can be	
closed with no incre	eased risk to human health and the enviro	onment. It is an internal procedure.	
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	This document was developed for inter	nal use by Department of Environmental	
Component	Quality staff and should be removed as a guidance document.		
<b>Expected Date</b>	July 2024 (or later)		

Action/Stage on Children Decument Forum ID (if excilable)		
Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available) LPR-SRR-01-2013		
LFK-3KK-01-2013		
Title of Proposed I	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	nont
		tors of Petroleum-Impacted Water Supplies
		tors of Fetroleum-Impacted water Supplies
Guidance (LPR-SR)	K-02-2013)	
<b>Brief Overview</b>		
The purpose of this	guidance document that is being rescind	ed is to provide information for
	ronmental Quality (DEQ) staff regarding	•
	t is an internal procedure and should not	
document.	<b>r</b>	
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary action
	☐ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory	This document was developed for inter	rnal use by DEQ staff and should be
Component	removed as a guidance document.	
	-	
<b>Expected Date</b>	July 2024 (or later)	

Action/Stage or Gu	idance Document Forum ID (if availa	ble)
LPR-SRR-2014-01		
Title of Proposed R	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	nent
Rescind the State Le	ead Procedures Manual, First Edition (Ll	PR-SRR-2014-01)
<b>Brief Overview</b>		
		ide Department of Environmental Quality
		g sites within the State Lead Program. This
document will be re-	done and will be an internal procedure in	nstead of a guidance document.
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary action
	☐ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory	This document will be rewritten and w	ill be an internal manual for DEQ staff. It
Component	should be removed as a guidance document.	
_	· ·	
<b>Expected Date</b>	July 2024 (or later)	

Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available) 00-2014		
Title of Proposed Regulatory Action or Guidance Document Rescind the Quality Assurance Project Plan, State Lead Program, Revision 2 (00-2014)		
procedures used, and contractors are of su	d is in review by the U.S. Environmental	
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional Description	☐ Expedited Review Requested ☐ Exempt Action	☑ Guidance Document
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary action
	☐ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory		document because it is actually a quality
Component	assurance plan for internal use.	
<b>Expected Date</b>	July 2024 (or later)	

Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available) LPR-SRR-2015-02		
<b>Title of Proposed Regulatory Action or Guidance Document</b> Rescind the Instructions for Completing the State Lead Acceptance Form and Contractor Evaluation Tab (LPR-SRR-2015-02)		
Acceptance Form (A	will be rescinded provides instructions fo AAF). It superseded the guidance found in a next revision of that manual. It is an interest of the contract of the	n LPR-SRR-2014-01 and was meant to be
Regulatory Stage (check one box)	□ NOIRA □ Proposed □ Final	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA ☐ Revised Proposed ☐ Fast-Track
Additional Description	☐ Expedited Review Requested ☐ Exempt Action	☑ Guidance Document
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute ☐ Action required by state statute	☑ Discretionary action
Deregulatory Component	This document will be included in the State Lead Manual which will be an internal procedure. It should be removed as a guidance document.	
Expected Date	July 2024 (or later)	

Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
6409 and 6410		
_	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docume	
Revise the Hazardou	us Waste Inspector Handbook (6409 and 6	5410)
D : 60 :		
Brief Overview		
•	ment was created to be used by hazardous	
_	ity in order to guide them through the ins	
		ady on Town Hall but is being updated to
_	al issues that have occurred as a result of	
		ovided in Appendix A to the Manual, are
also being revised. I	This document is an internal job aid for ha	zardous waste inspectors.
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☐ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary action
	☐ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory		
Component		
<b>Expected Date</b>	July 2024	

Action/Stage or Gu	idance Document Forum ID (if availabl	le)	
LPR-SW-04-2012			
T:41 6 D J T	DI. 4 A . 4 C : I D	4	
	Regulatory Action or Guidance Document nent and Reuse of Contaminated Media Gu		
Kevise the Mahagen	ment and Reuse of Contaminated Media Of	uldance (LFK-3W-04-2012)	
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
This action will upd	ate the 2012 Management and Reuse of Co	ontaminated Media guidance to address	
issues for use and in	nplementation of the state-wide self-imple	mented variance for facilities.	
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	□ Discretionary action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	The updated guidance document will allow for greater flexibility and updated		
Component	applicable risk numbers by conforming our guidance to be consistent with the		
	U.S. Environmental Protection Agency's	regional screening levels and removing	
	the requirement to implement land use re	estrictions.	
Expected Date	July 2024 (or later)		

Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available) LPR-SW-SI-30		
-	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	
-	n Instructions No. 30: Guidelines for Lan	dfill Topographic Survey Submissions
(LPR-SW-SI-30)		
D 1 0 0 1		
Brief Overview	1 1 1011	1
	provide landfill permittees instruction on	
	s. This guidance corresponds with regulat	
		s a guidance document that will be used by
	ronmental Quality staff and permitted lar	idilis to assist with submission of the
	Ifill topographic survey.	
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	⊠ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary action
	☐ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory		
Component		
<b>Expected Date</b>	July 2024 (or later)	

Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available) LPR-SW-03-2008			
	Regulatory Action or Guidance Documer Vaste Permit Manual (LPR-SW-03-2008)	nt	
aspects of solid wast consistency between learn how to write p designed for internal Waste Programs and	manual is to guide Department of Environite permit procedures. These procedures were DEQ regional offices and provide new permits, process solid waste authorizations, I use only and assists DEQ staff within the I the regional offices keep abreast of the manual.	ere designed in an effort to ensure ersonnel with a document from which to and manage records. This document was Office of Financial Responsibility and	
Regulatory Stage (check one box)	□ NOIRA □ Proposed □ Final	<ul><li>☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA</li><li>☐ Revised Proposed</li><li>☐ Fast-Track</li></ul>	
Additional Description	☐ Expedited Review Requested ☐ Exempt Action	☑ Guidance Document	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute ☐ Action required by state statute	☑ Discretionary action	
Deregulatory Component	□ Action required by state statute  This document was developed and most recently updated online in 2008. This document was developed entirely for internal DEQ staff use. It is meant to be a "living document" that exists in electronic format on DEQ's intranet site and is updated corresponding with changes to applicable statutes and regulations. The attachments to the manual include template versions of review correspondence, draft permits, and other documentation for staff to reference.  The solid waste permit manual has been determined to be an internal procedure for staff and not formal guidance. This manual does not include any interpretation of any state or federal regulations and is simply an internal procedure for DEQ staff. Additionally, this manual is out of date and no longer used internally and should not be used externally. Therefore, this document should be removed as a guidance document.		
Expected Date	July 2024 (or later)		

Action/Stage or Gu LPR-SW-02-2010	Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
LPK-5W-02-2010			
	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum		
Solid Waste Compli	iance Program Inspection Manual (Revisi	on 6) (LPR-SW-02-201)	
Brief Overview			
	ompliance Program conducts periodic insp		
	nia Waste Management Act and its associ		
	guidance on how to conduct a legally de and consistency among Department of E		
		e inspection protocols, and post-inspection	
	rt preparation and responding to observation		
	xisting guidance document on the Virgini		
	ncy with Amendment 9 to the Virginia S document is an internal job aid for solid		
		e-related regulations in order to maintain	
consistency around			
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory			
Component Expected Date	July 2024 (or later)		
Expected Date	July 2024 (Of Talet)		

L	11 D (12 TD (14 17 1		
Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available) LPR-SW-2017-01			
LIK 5 W 2017 01	LI K-5 W-2017-01		
	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum		
Revise the Landfill	Gas Regulatory Requirements Guidance	(LPR-SW-2017-01)	
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
This guidance document was developed to clarify regulatory requirements applicable to landfill gas monitoring and remediation under the Virginia Solid Waste Management Regulations (9VAC20-81). This is an existing guidance document on the Virginia Regulatory Town Hall and is being updated for consistency with Amendment 9 to the Solid Waste Regulations (9VAC20-81). This document provides risk-based strategies that landfills can utilize to maintain compliance with the applicable landfill gas monitoring and remediation requirements as well as provides a standard framework for agency staff to evaluate compliance with the landfill gas requirements of the solid waste regulations in order to maintain consistency around the state.			
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory			
Component			
<b>Expected Date</b>	July 2024 (or later)		

Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available) LPR-SW-SI-13		
	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	
	•	t, Remediation, and Odor Plans for Solid
Waste Disposal Fac	ilities (LPR-SW-SI-13)	
<b>Brief Overview</b>		
This Submission Ins	struction provides guidance for solid wast	te disposal facilities to submit a Landfill
	lan, Landfill Gas Remediation Plan, and C	
_	olid Waste Management Regulations (9V	
	rginia Regulatory Town Hall and is being	
		t provides a template for permit applicants
review by agency st	• •	d waste regulations in order to streamline
Teview by agency st	aii.	
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary action
	☐ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory		
Component		
Expected Date	July 2024 (or later)	

Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available) LPR-SW-04-2009		
Title of Proposed Regulatory Action or Guidance Document Revise the Solid Waste Management Plan 5-year Update Guidance (LPR-SW-04-2009)		
Brief Overview This guidance document was developed to clarify regulatory requirements applicable to solid waste planning units under the Virginia Solid Waste Planning and Recycling Regulations (9VAC20-130). This is an existing guidance document on Virginia Regulatory Town Hall and is being updated for consistency with the 2019 amendment to the solid waste planning regulations.		
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	□ Discretionary action
	☐ Action required by state statute	·
Deregulatory		
Component		
<b>Expected Date</b>	July 2024 (or later)	

Action/Stage or Gu   N/A	Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
IV/A	IVA		
I	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum		
Develop Alternate (	Operational Cover Guidance for Landfills	Guidance	
Brief Overview			
	nstances, the Virginia Solid Waste Mana	gement Regulations, 9VAC20-81, allow	
for the use of alterna	ate operational cover strategies in lieu of broved by the Department of Environmen	the default landfill operational cover	
		ourpose and meets the same performance	
	cified type of operational cover. This new		
		d demonstrating the use of such alternate	
	rategies. The information and procedures		
daily cover, progres	sive cover, weekly cover, and intermedia	te cover.	
Regulatory Stage	□NOIRA	T Emarganay or Emarganay/MOID A	
(check one box)		☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	□ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
A 7 74.4	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	□ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	This new guidance document will stand	lardize the procedures for requests and	
Component	approvals of alternate operational cover strategies at solid waste landfills.		
Expected Date	July 2024 (or later)		

Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
LPR-HW	indance Document For this ID (if availab	oie)
LFIX-11 VV		
Title of Proposed B	Dogulatany Action on Cuidance Dogume	nnt
_	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docume	
Rescilla EOD Eillei	gency Response Operations and Emergen	cy Fernits Clarification (LFK-HW)
Brief Overview		
	tually a letter to a specific facility for a sp	becific issue. This document should not
have been classified	as a guidance document.	
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary action
	☐ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory	This document is a letter to a specific facility for a specific issue and does not	
Component	interpret existing laws or regulations for the public and therefore should be	
-	rescinded as a guidance document.	•
	<u> </u>	
Expected Date	July 2024 (or later)	

Action/Stage or Gu	Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
LPR-HW-03-1994	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·		
_	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum		
	Closure – (REAMS) Risk Exposure and	Analysis Modeling System Guidance	
(LPR-HW-03-1994)	)		
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
	g rescinded is outdated. The Risk Exposu		
		Virginia Unified Risk Assessment Model	
The state of the s	RAM User Guide including instructions	on installation, use, and applicability is	
provided on DEQ's	website.		
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	This guidance document will be rescind	ded.	
Component			
<b>Expected Date</b>	July 2024 (or later)		

Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available) LPR-HW			
Title of Proposed I	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent	
Rescind the Closure	e Guidance-Wood Treatment Facilities - I	Drip Pads (LPR-HW)	
Brief Overview			
	will be receiveded is outdeted. The decum	ant is a fact chart written to assist in	
	This document that will be rescinded is outdated. The document is a fact sheet written to assist in outlining the regulatory requirements applicable to drip pads. Requirements have since been		
0 0	• • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • •	•	
	superseded by the Generator Improvements Rule, and thus this document is outdated. Additionally, the document only outlined applicable requirements and did not interpret existing laws or regulations for		
	**		
the public and therefore should be rescinded as a guidance document.			
Dogulatowy Stage	E NOW 4		
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	This guidance document will be rescind	ded.	
Component			
<b>Expected Date</b>	July 2024 (or later)		

Action/Stage or Gu LPR-HW-2013-01	uidance Document Forum ID (if availab	ole)		
L1 K-11 W-2013-01	LFR-11W-2013-01			
	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docume			
Rescind Waste Proc	edure No. 5 – Hazardous Waste Emerger	ncy Permits Guidance (LPR-HW-2013-01)		
Brief Overview				
		ent of Environmental Quality (DEQ) staff		
		rmits. These procedures were designed to		
	ss to ensure consistency and outline staff			
		he Office of Financial Responsibility and		
	ep abreast of the most recent regulations as e Hazardous Waste Permitting Manual an	and procedures. These procedures are to be		
incorporated into the	e Hazaidous waste Fermitting Manuai an	id updated as needed within that manual.		
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA		
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed		
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track		
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document		
Description	☐ Exempt Action			
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary action		
	☐ Action required by state statute			
Deregulatory		for internal DEQ staff use. It is meant to		
Component		ectronic format on DEQ's intranet site and		
		to applicable statutes and regulations. The		
	procedure is being incorporated into a broader Hazardous Waste Permit Manual			
	_	zardous waste permitting procedures in		
	one manual. Therefore, this document s	nould be removed as a guidance		
	document.			
Expected Date	July 2024 (or later)			

Action/Stage or Gu LPR-HW-18-2022	Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available) LPR_HW_18_2022		
	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum		
	ssurance Procedures in Support of the H	lazardous Waste Permitting Program (LPR-	
HW-18-2022)			
Brief Overview			
reviewing financial procedures were des document was desig Financial Responsib		et of a hazardous waste permit. These consistency and outline staff roles. This and assists DEQ staff within the Office of	
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory		for internal DEQ staff use. It is meant to	
Component		ectronic format on DEQ's intranet site and	
	is updated corresponding with changes		
	Therefore, this document should be ren	noved as a guidance document.	
Expected Date	July 2024 (or later)		

Action/Stage or Gu	iidance Document Forum ID (if availal	ble)
N/A		
Title of Proposed R	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent
Virginia Petroleum	Storage Tank Fund Reimbursement Man	ual – Volume VII, 3 <sup>rd</sup> Edition
<b>Brief Overview</b>		
The Virginia Petrole	eum Storage Tank Fund (VPSTF) Reimb	ursement Guidance Manual, Volume VII
3 <sup>rd</sup> Edition, updates	the Usual and Customary Rate Schedule	used to claim reimbursement from VPSTF
for reasonable and n	ecessary cleanup work. The UCR Sched	ule provides maximum reasonable
reimbursement rates	for tasks or items associated with the cle	eanup of a petroleum storage tank release.
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary action
	☐ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory		
Component		
Expected Date	July 2024 (or later)	

Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
LPR-SW-17-2002		
	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docume	
Rescind Solid Waste	e Financial Assurance Procedures (LPR-S	SW-17-2002)
<b>Brief Overview</b>		
The purpose of these	e procedures is to guide Department of Er	nvironmental Quality (DEQ) staff on
reviewing financial	assurance documentation required as part	of a solid waste permit, permit-by-rule or
for an unpermitted s	olid waste facility with financial assurance	ce requirements. These procedures were
designed to docume	nt the process to ensure consistency and o	outline staff roles. This document was
designed as a docum	nent for internal use only and assists DEQ	staff within the Office of Financial
Responsibility and V	Waste Programs keep abreast of the most	recent regulations and procedures by
removing or adding pages to the manual.		
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary action
	☐ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory	This document was developed entirely f	For internal DEQ staff use. It is meant to
Component	be a "living document" that exists in electronic format on DEQ's intranet site and	
	is updated corresponding with changes to applicable statutes and regulations.	
	Therefore, this document should be rem	
<b>Expected Date</b>	July 2024 (or later)	

Action/Stage or Gu	Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
CEM-07			
Title of Proposed R	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent	
Civil Enforcement N	Manual - Chapter 4 - Civil Charges and C	Civil Penalties (CEM-07)	
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
Civil Enforcement N	Manual - Chapter 4 - Civil Charges and C	Sivil Penalties: Town Hall, Document ID:	
CEM-07. Document	t ID: CEM-07. This chapter addresses the	e specific procedure and criteria used by	
DEQ to calculate civil penalties in administrative enforcement actions.			
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory			
Component			
<b>Expected Date</b>	July 2024 (or later)		

Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available) N/A		
IV/A		
	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	
Develop Environme	ental Justice in the Permitting Process Gu	idance
Brief Overview		
	onwealth enacted the Virginia Environme	ental Justice Act (Act) and related
	ation. The Virginia Environmental Justic	
promote environmen	ntal justice and ensure that it is carried ou	nt throughout the Commonwealth, with a
		Further, the Department of Environmental
	abling statute was amended to state that I ad meaningful involvement of all people i	DEQ's purpose, among others, is "to ensure
	ncome with respect to the administration	
		ce (OEJ) in April 2021 which includes an
Office Manager and	four Environmental Justice Coordinator	S.
This guidance will o	describe how DEQ will ensure meaningfu	ıl involvement and fair treatment in
		permitting actions. To the extent possible,
	d be incorporated into ongoing efforts to eholder, to track pending permits and acc	* ** '
	schedules associated with permit approv	
steps and permitting senedates associated with permit approvals.		
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	⊠ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☐ Discretionary action
	☑ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory		
Component	11.0024 ( 1)	
<b>Expected Date</b>	July 2024 (or later)	

Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available) N/A			
14/11			
	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docume		
Update The Procedu	re Manual – Environmental Impact Revi	ew of Major State Facilities	
Brief Overview			
The Procedure Man	ual – Environmental Impact Review of M	Tajor State Facilities was prepared	
		Virginia, which directs the Department of	
	lity (DEQ) to develop procedures governi		
-	ntal impact reports for state projects. Sect		
	e anticipated to address changes to § 10.1-	al impact report (EIR) for each major state	
		rivironmental Justice Act requiring all state	
	environmental justice. This action replace		
manual.		_	
Dagulatawy Staga	E NOW		
Regulatory Stage (check one box)	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	This action replaces an outdated manual with an updated manual.		
Component			
<b>Expected Date</b>	July 2024 (or later)		

Action/Stage or Cu	uidanca Document Forum ID (if availal	مام)
Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
N/A		
_	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	
Revise the Federal C	Consistency Information Package for the	Virginia Coastal Zone Management
Program		
Brief Overview		
Revisions are propo	sed to change contact information in Fed	eral Consistency Information Package for
	Zone Management Program to address c	•
numbers.	Zone management rogram to address e	nanges in personner and agency phone
namoers.		
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary action
	☐ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory		
Component		
<b>Expected Date</b>	July 2024 (or later)	

	Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
Action 6548 / Stage			
_	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum		
		ment Regulation to Change the Statewide	
Permit Fee Schedule	e (9VAC25-875) - NOIRA		
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
	gulatory action is to amend or modify pr	_	
Stormwater Manage	ement Regulation (9VAC25-875) to chang	ge the statewide permit fee schedule for	
the Virginia Pollutar	nt Discharge Elimination System Permit fo	or Discharges of Stormwater from	
Construction Activit	ies and municipal separate storm sewer	system permits in accordance with	
Chapter 2 (Budget B	sill, Item 363 J) of the 2024 Special Sessio	n I Acts of Assembly.	
Regulatory Stage	⊠ NOIRA	☐ Emergency Rule	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed Rule	☐ Fast-Track Rule	
	☐ Final Rule		
Additional	☐ Expedited Rule	☐ Guidance Document	
<b>Description</b> ☐ Exempt Rule			
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☐ Discretionary action	
	☑ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory			
Component			
Expected Date	August 2024		

Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available) $N/A$		
	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	
	Small Energy Facilities Permit by Rule to	Correct Technical Errors (9VAC15-100)
– Final Exempt		
Brief Overview		
The intent of this re	egulatory action is to amend or modify pr	ovisions of the Small Energy Facilities
Permit by Rule to co	orrect technical errors. The technical erro	ors that will be addressed include a
technically inaccura	ite definition of "rated power capacity" a	and two references in the existing
regulation to "maximum power capacity" that need to be changed to "rated power capacity" for		
consistency with se	ction 10.1-1197.5 of the Code of Virginia	as well as internal consistency with the
remainder of the re	gulation.	
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency Rule
(check one box)	☐ Proposed Rule	☐ Fast-Track Rule
	☑ Final Rule	
Additional	☐ Expedited Rule	☐ Guidance Document
Description	☑ Exempt Rule	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☐ Discretionary action
	☑ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory		
Component		
<b>Expected Date</b>	September 2024	

Action/Stage or Gui	idance Document Forum ID (if available)	
_	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	
Amend Regulations	to Increase Fees Assessed by Waste Mar	nagement Board Regulations - NOIRA
	gulatory action is to amend or modify Vio	rginia Waste Management Board 0-90, and 9VAC20-160. The fees assessed
by these regulations were last revised 10 years ago.		
Regulatory Stage	⊠ NOIRA	☐ Emergency Rule
(check one box)	☐ Proposed Rule	☐ Fast-Track Rule
	☐ Final Rule	
Additional	☐ Expedited Rule	☐ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Rule	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	□ Discretionary action
	☐ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory Component		
Expected Date	September 2024	

Action/Stage or Gui	idance Document Forum ID (if available)	
<b>Title of Proposed Regulatory Action or Guidance Document</b> Amend Regulations to Increase Fees for Land Application of Biosolids and Industrial Residuals (9VAC25-20) – NOIRA		
<b>Brief Overview</b>		
	gulatory action is to amend or modify the	
Permits and Certific	ates regulations to increase fees assesse	d by these regulations for land application
of biosolids and indu	ustrial residuals. The fees assessed by the	ese regulations were last revised 10 years
ago.		
Regulatory Stage	⊠ NOIRA	☐ Emergency Rule
(check one box)	☐ Proposed Rule	☐ Fast-Track Rule
	☐ Final Rule	
Additional	☐ Expedited Rule	☐ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Rule	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	□ Discretionary action
	☐ Action required by state statute	·
Deregulatory		
Component		
Expected Date	September 2024	

Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available) $N/A$			
<u> </u>	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum		
_	to Increase Fees Assessed by Departmen	~ •	
Rule Regulations (9	VAC15-40, 9VAC15-60, 9VAC15-70, 9	VAC15-100) – NOIRA	
Brief Overview			
	gulatory action is to amend or modify De	epartment of Environmental Quality	
	ase fees assessed by the Small Renewabl	·	
(9VAC15-40), the Sr	nall Renewable Energy Projects (Solar) Pe	ermit by Rule (9VAC15-60), the Small	
Renewable Energy F	Projects (Combustion) Permit by Rule (9V	AC15-70), and the Small Energy Storage	
Facilities Permit by	Facilities Permit by Rule (9VAC15-100). The fees assessed by these regulations for wind, solar, and		
	enewable energy projects were last modi	fied over ten years ago and the fees for	
small energy storage	e facilities were last modified in 2022.		
Regulatory Stage	⊠ NOIRA	□ Emangement Dule	
(check one box)		☐ Emergency Rule	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed Rule	☐ Fast-Track Rule	
	☐ Final Rule		
Additional	☐ Expedited Rule	☐ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Rule		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	□ Discretionary action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory			
Component			
<b>Expected Date</b>	September 2024		

	Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
Action 6548 / Stage	10440		
Title of Proposed Re	egulatory Action or Guidance Document		
Amendment to the	Virginia Erosion and Stormwater Manage	ment Regulation to Change the	
Statewide Permit Fe	ee Schedule (9VAC25-875) - Proposed		
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
The intent of this re	gulatory action is to amend or modify pro	ovisions of the Virginia Erosion and	
Stormwater Manage	ement Regulation (9VAC25-875) to chang	e the statewide permit fee schedule for	
the Virginia Pollutar	nt Discharge Elimination System Permit fo	or Discharges of Stormwater from	
Construction Activit	ies and municipal separate storm sewer s	system permits in accordance with	
	Chapter 2 (Budget Bill, Item 363 J) of the 2024 Special Session I Acts of Assembly.		
( <b>0</b> , ,			
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency Rule	
(check one box)	□ Proposed Rule	☐ Fast-Track Rule	
	☐ Final Rule		
Additional	☐ Expedited Rule	☐ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Rule		
Legal Authority	$\square$ Action required by federal statute	☐ Discretionary action	
	□ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory			
Component			
Expected Date	March 2025		

Action/Stage or Gu	idance Document Forum ID (if available	2)
N/A		
_	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	
Amend Regulations	to Increase Fees Assessed by Waste Ma	nagement Board Regulations - Proposed
Brief Overview		
	egulatory action is to amond or modify. W	irginia Wasta Managamant Daard
	gulatory action is to amend or modify Vi	
	•	0-90, and 9VAC20-160. The fees assessed
by these regulations	s were last revised 10 years ago.	
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency Rule
(check one box)	☑ Proposed Rule	☐ Fast-Track Rule
	☐ Final Rule	
Additional	☐ Expedited Rule	☐ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Rule	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	□ Discretionary action     □
	☐ Action required by state statute	•
Deregulatory		
Component		
Expected Date	April 2025	

Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available) $N\!/\!A$		
<u>-</u>	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	
	to Increase Fees for Land Application of	Biosolids and Industrial Residuals
(9VAC25-20) – Pro	pposed	
<b>Brief Overview</b>		
The intent of this re	gulatory action is to amend or modify th	e State Water Control Board's Fees for
Permits and Certific	ates regulations to increase fees assesse	d by these regulations for land application
of biosolids and industrial residuals. The fees assessed by these regulations were last revised 10 years		
ago.		
Dogwlotowy Ctogo		
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency Rule
(check one box)	☑ Proposed Rule	☐ Fast-Track Rule
	☐ Final Rule	
Additional	☐ Expedited Rule	☐ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Rule	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary action
	☐ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory		
Component		
<b>Expected Date</b>	April 2025	

Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available) $N\!/\!A$		
<b>Title of Proposed Regulatory Action or Guidance Document</b> Amend Regulations to Increase Fees Assessed by Department of Environmental Quality Permit by Rule Regulations (9VAC15-40, 9VAC15-60, 9VAC15-70, 9VAC15-100) – Proposed		
Brief Overview The intent of this regulatory action is to amend or modify Department of Environmental Quality regulations to increase fees assessed by the Small Renewable Energy Projects (Wind) Permit by Rule (9VAC15-40), the Small Renewable Energy Projects (Solar) Permit by Rule (9VAC15-60), the Small Renewable Energy Projects (Combustion) Permit by Rule (9VAC15-70), and the Small Energy Storage Facilities Permit by Rule (9VAC15-100). The fees assessed by these regulations for wind, solar, and combustion small renewable energy projects were last modified over ten years ago and the fees for small energy storage facilities were last modified in 2022.		
Regulatory Stage (check one box)	□ NOIRA  ⊠ Proposed Rule □ Final Rule	☐ Emergency Rule ☐ Fast-Track Rule
Additional Description	☐ Expedited Rule ☐ Exempt Rule	☐ Guidance Document
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute ☐ Action required by state statute	☑ Discretionary action
Deregulatory Component Expected Date		
(9VAC15-40), the Sn Renewable Energy F Facilities Permit by I combustion small re small energy storage Regulatory Stage (check one box)  Additional Description  Legal Authority  Deregulatory	mall Renewable Energy Projects (Solar) Projects (Combustion) Permit by Rule (9\\Rule (9\AC15-100). The fees assessed by enewable energy projects were last mode facilities were last modified in 2022.  \[ \sum \text{NOIRA} \] \[ \sum \text{Proposed Rule} \] \[ \sum \text{Final Rule} \] \[ \sum \text{Expedited Rule} \] \[ \sum \text{Exempt Rule} \]	ermit by Rule (9VAC15-60), the Small /AC15-70), and the Small Energy Storage vithese regulations for wind, solar, and ified over ten years ago and the fees for

Action/Stage or Gui	Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docume	ent	
Rescind Virginia Env	rironmental Excellence Program Operatio	ns Manual	
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
	igned to act as a reference for DEQ emplo		
		nis manual summarizes information on all	
current aspects of '	VEEP implementation and includes refere	ences to detailed program materials.	
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency Rule	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed Rule	☐ Fast-Track Rule	
	☐ Final Rule		
Additional	☐ Expedited Rule	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Rule		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	This document details only internal pro-	cedures and does not interpret existing	
Component	laws/regulations for the public and therefore should be rescinded as an external		
_	guidance document.		
Expected Date	September 2024		

Action/Stage or Gu	idance Document Forum ID (if available	r)
MSOP-05		
Title of Proposed Regulatory Action or Guidance Document		
Rescind Procedures	for Operating State Vehicles	
<b>Brief Overview</b>		
This manual is inter	nal procedures related to the operation of	f state vehicles.
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency Rule
(check one box)	☐ Proposed Rule	☐ Fast-Track Rule
	☐ Final Rule	
Additional	☐ Expedited Rule	☐ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Rule	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	□ Discretionary action
	☐ Action required by state statute	•
Deregulatory	This document details only internal procedures and does not interpret existing	
Component	laws/regulations for the public and therefore should be rescinded as an external	
	guidance document.	
<b>Expected Date</b>	September 2024	

Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available) GM11-2010		
-	egulatory Action or Guidance Document	
	-	he General VPDES Permit for Stormwater
Discharges Associat	ed with Industrial Activity, VAR05	
Brief Overview		
	Environmental Quality regulates several	types of industrial activities to reduce and
•	s of their stormwater runoff. The industr	••
	ed to manufacturing, processing, or raw	•
	al facilities obtain coverage under the st	
permit is adopted every five years by the State Water Control Board.		
· · ·	•	tors in the issuance of Warning Letters or
Notices of Violation for alleged violations of the General VPDES Permit for Storm Water Discharges Associated with Industrial Activity (a/k/a Storm Water Industrial General Permit). This guidance was		
	2001, but was not removed from Town H	
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	□ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary action
	☐ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory		
Component		
<b>Expected Date</b>	January 2025	

Action/Stage or Gu 00-2015	iidance Document Forum ID (if available	<del>(</del> )
	egulatory Action or Guidance Documen ation Guidance for July 2000 Revisions to	
·	·	
Brief Overview		
	ne State Water Control Board adopted ar	——————————————————————————————————————
_		VAC25-31-10 et seq. These amendments
		IPDES regulation and statues adopted during Memo No. 00-2015 to identify the changes
		plates, and forms, and, where necessary,
	ion about implementing the changes in t	
	, ,	
amended more tha result, information cross-references ar documents incorpo other DEQ guidance	n 10 times in response to changes in fed and forms in Guidance Memo No. 00-20 e incorrect, and the guidance is no longe trated by reference. Current permitting per documents.	15 are out of date, many of the citations and ir needed. Current forms are available as procedures and templates are provided in
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency Rule
(check one box)	☐ Proposed Rule	☐ Fast-Track Rule
	☐ Final Rule	
Additional	☐ Expedited Rule	⊠ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Rule	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary action
	☐ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory	This action rescinds a 112-page docum	ent. This document details internal
Component	l <sup>*</sup>	tion about changes to laws and regulations
		eded at this time, therefore Guidance Memo
	No. 00-2015 should be rescinded as an	external guidance document.
Expected Date	October 2024	

Action/Stage or Gu 01-2007	iidance Document Forum ID (if available	)
Till ( )		
	Regulatory Action or Guidance Documentation Guidance for December 2000 Revision	
Rescind implement	ation duidance for December 2000 Nevis	sions to the VPDES Fermit Regulation
Brief Overview		
	·	ted amendments to the Virginia Pollutant
_	on System (VPDES) Permit Regulation, 9\	•
		PDES regulation (40 CFR Parts 122, 123, 124,
·	oted Guidance Memo No. 01-2007 to ide	
relate them to the	corresponding federal regulation in 40 CF	R Parts 122, 123, 124, and 125.
amended more tha result, information references are inco	e DEQ adopted Guidance Memo No. 01-2 n 10 times in response to changes in fed- in Guidance Memo No. 01-2007 is out of rrect, and the guidance is no longer need	date, many of the citations and cross-
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency Rule
(check one box)	☐ Proposed Rule	☐ Fast-Track Rule
	☐ Final Rule	
Additional	☐ Expedited Rule	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Rule	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	□ Discretionary action     □ Discretion
	☐ Action required by state statute	·
Deregulatory	This action rescinds a 23-page docume	nt is out of date and does not need to be
Component	revised because relevant information is	s contained in other DEQ guidance
	documents. Information about change	s to federal regulations that were effective
		erefore Guidance Memo No. 01-2007 should
	be removed from Town Hall.	
Expected Date	October 2024	

_		
Action/Stage or Gu 03-2003	idance Document Forum ID (if available	
Title of Proposed R	egulatory Action or Guidance Document	İ
Rescind Interpretati	ion for Water Monitoring of GM00-2016	<ul> <li>Chain of Custody Policy and Procedures –</li> </ul>
Amendment 1		
Brief Overview		
	ly adopted January 24, 2003, clarified un	•
I.	ot required when collecting water monito	•
_	016, Amendment #1, in March 2006. GN	
standard operating	procedures (SOP) and GM00-2016 is bei	ng rescinded.
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency Rule
(check one box)	☐ Proposed Rule	☐ Fast-Track Rule
	☐ Final Rule	
Additional	☐ Expedited Rule	☑ Guidance Document
Description	□ Exempt Rule	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary action
	☐ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory	This action rescinds a 2-page document	. GM03-2003 and the document that it
Component	supplements, GM00-2016, are not an interpretation of any state or federal	
	regulations and are simply an internal p	procedure for DEQ staff to assist in sample
	collection and laboratory submittal. The	ey do not meet the definition of a guidance
	document in the Administrative Proces	s Act. Consequently, 03-2003 should be
	removed from Town Hall.	
Expected Date	October 2024	

Action/Stage or Gui	Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
-	egulatory Action or Guidance Document		
_	Strategy for Wood Preserving Operations	; and Amendment No. 1, Permitting	
	Preserving Operations		
Brief Overview	M N 02 025: D I 4002.		
		o replace agency guidelines from 1983 for	
_	ood preserving operations. The newer guginia Pollutant Discharge Elimination Syst	·	
	or Toxics and the Stormwater Regulations	• • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • •	
•	_	on requirement for untreated wood to be	
retained on a drip p			
	Protection Agency's 1990 stormwater reg	_	
_		for industrial stormwater discharges, and	
		those facilities in 1995. Wood preserving	
	parable permitting requirements in its VI	ucts, of the MSGP. The State Water Control	
•		G	
_	Discharges of Stormwater Associated with Industrial Activity, 9VAC25-151, in 1999. Adoption of the Industrial Stormwater General Permit in 1999, and subsequent reissuance of the General Permit after		
	ch five-year permit term (the current Ind		
· ·		0, 2029), makes Guidance Memo No. 93-	
026 and Amendmer	nt No. 1 outdated and obsolete.		
Information in Cuid	ance Mama No. 02 026 and Amandment	No. 1 are out of data sitations and gross	
	rect, and the guidance is no longer need	No. 1 are out of date, citations and crossed.	
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency Rule	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed Rule	☐ Fast-Track Rule	
	☐ Final Rule		
Additional	☐ Expedited Rule	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	□ Exempt Rule		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory		document and it's 4-page amendment are	
Component	out of date and do not need to be revise		
	requirements are contained in other DE		
	Memo No. 93-026 and Amendment No.	. 1 should be removed from Town Hall.	
Expected Date	October 2024		

Action/Stage or Gui 4186	idance Document Forum ID (if available	)	
Title of Proposed Ro	egulatory Action or Guidance Documen	t	
Rescind Memorano	dum of Agreement Between the Departr	nent of Mines, Minerals and Energy and the	
Department of Env	rironmental Quality		
Brief Overview			
The Memorandum	n of agreement is a statement of the	e intentions of the signatory agencies to	
coordinate their ef	forts in order to carry out their statutor	y duties. Its purpose is to facilitate efficient	
and effective adm	and effective administration of applicable state and federal environmental laws, regulations and		
policies for the cor	policies for the control of fugitive dust on and immediately adjacent to active coal mining sites and to		
provide a mechani	ism for coordination. This document do	es not meet the definition of "guidance."	
Consequently, it sh	ould be removed from Town Hall.		
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	This action rescinds a 3-page docume	nt that does not meet the definition of a	
Component	guidance document in the Administra	tive Process Act.	
Expected Date	October 2024		

<b>Action/Stage or G</b> u APG-213	idance Document Forum ID (if available	)	
•	egulatory Action or Guidance Documen	t	
Rescind Sample MA	ACT Place Holder Conditions		
Brief Overview			
This document prov	vides sample MACT placeholder conditio	ns. These conditions are not boilerplate	
conditions, they are	e examples that can be used in Title V pe	rmits. As it is expressly for internal use at	
DEQ, this documen	t does not meet the definition of "guidar	nce." Consequently, it should be removed	
from Town Hall.			
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	This action rescinds a 2-page documen	This action rescinds a 2-page document that does not meet the definition of a	
Component	guidance document in the Administrat	ive Process Act.	
Expected Date	October 2024		

Action/Stage or Gui AQM-001	idance Document Forum ID (if available	)	
Title of Proposed Re	egulatory Action or Guidance Documen	t	
Rescind Quality Ass	surance Project Plan for the Ozone Ambi	ent Air Monitoring Program	
Brief Overview			
The purpose of the	nis document is to provide an overvie	w of the Ozone Ambient Air Monitoring	
Program. It also de	Program. It also describes the need for the measurement and characterizes the quality assurance and		
quality control act	quality control activities to be applied. Every aspect of the program is discussed in this report. In		
	addition, the document identifies key personnel and provides an explanation of the tasks each will		
7		of "guidance." Consequently, it should be	
removed from Tow	ın Hall.		
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	This action rescinds a 136-page docum	nent that does not meet the definition of a	
Component	guidance document in the Administra	tive Process Act.	
Expected Date	October 2024		

Action/Stage or Gu AQM-002	idance Document Forum ID (if available	e)
-	egulatory Action or Guidance Documen  npler Standard Operating Procedure (SO	
Brief Overview The purpose of th PM10 sampling eq	is document is to provide an overview	of the Standard Operating Procedures for loes not meet the definition of "guidance."
Regulatory Stage (check one box)	□ NOIRA □ Proposed □ Final	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA ☐ Revised Proposed ☐ Fast-Track
Additional Description	☐ Expedited Review Requested ☐ Exempt Action	☑ Guidance Document
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute ☐ Action required by state statute	☑ Discretionary action
Deregulatory Component	This action rescinds a 44-page docum guidance document in the Administra	ent that does not meet the definition of a attive Process Act.
Expected Date	October 2024	

Action/Stage or Gu AQM-003	idance Document Forum ID (if available	)
•	egulatory Action or Guidance Documen	
Rescind Quality Ass	surance Project Plan for the PM <sub>2.5</sub> Ambier	nt Air Monitoring Program
Brief Overview		
The purpose of this	document is to provide an overview of t	he $PM_{2.5}$ Ambient Air Monitoring Program. It
also describes the r	need for the measurement and character	izes the quality assurance and quality
	, , , , , , , ,	is discussed in this report. In addition, the
	s key personnel and provides an explanat	
	t meet the definition of "guidance." Cons	equently, it should be removed from Town
Hall.		
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	□ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary action
	☐ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory	This action rescinds a 227-page document	ent that does not meet the definition of a
Component	guidance document in the Administrati	ve Process Act.
Expected Date	October 2024	

Action/Stage or Gu AQM-004	idance Document Forum ID (if available	)
•	egulatory Action or Guidance Documen	
	surance Project Plan for the Carbon Mor	oxide Ambient Air Monitoring Program
Brief Overview		
The purpose of t	his document is to provide an overvie	w of the Carbon Monoxide Ambient Air
Monitoring Progra	nm. It also describes the need for the m	easurement and characterizes the quality
assurance and qua	lity control activities to be applied. Ever	y aspect of the program is discussed in this
l .	• •	I and provides an explanation of the tasks
•		tion of "guidance." Consequently, it should
be removed from	Town Hall.	
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	□ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary action
	☐ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory	This action rescinds a 97-page document	ent that does not meet the definition of a
Component	guidance document in the Administra	tive Process Act.
Expected Date	October 2024	

Action/Stage or Gu AQM-004A	idance Document Forum ID (if available	)
•	egulatory Action or Guidance Document surance Project Plan for the Carbon Mon	t poxide Ambient Air Monitoring Program -
Ambient Air Monit	toring Program, which is itself not guida	nce Project Plan for the Carbon Monoxide nce and is proposed to be rescinded. This sequently, it should be removed from Town
Regulatory Stage (check one box)	□ NOIRA □ Proposed □ Final	<ul><li>☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA</li><li>☐ Revised Proposed</li><li>☐ Fast-Track</li></ul>
Additional Description	☐ Expedited Review Requested ☐ Exempt Action	☑ Guidance Document
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute ☐ Action required by state statute	☑ Discretionary action
Deregulatory Component	This action rescinds a 35-page docume guidance document in the Administra	ent that does not meet the definition of a tive Process Act.
Expected Date	October 2024	

		,	
Action/Stage or Gu AQM-005	idance Document Forum ID (if available	)	
-	egulatory Action or Guidance Documen		
Rescind Quality As	surance Project Plan for the Nitrogen Ox	ides Ambient Air Monitoring Program	
Brief Overview			
		La Nilla de la Callaca Alcalaca de Atanha de la Callaca	
	·	he Nitrogen Oxides Ambient Air Monitoring	
		and characterizes the quality assurance and	
1 ' '	quality control activities to be applied. Every aspect of the program is discussed in this report. In		
addition, the document identifies key personnel and provides an explanation of the tasks each will			
		of "guidance." Consequently, it should be	
removed from Tov	vn Hall.		
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	This action rescinds a 96-page docum	ent that does not meet the definition of a	
Component	guidance document in the Administra	tive Process Act.	
Expected Date	October 2024		

Action/Stage or Gu AQM-005A	idance Document Forum ID (if available	·)
	egulatory Action or Guidance Documen surance Project Plan for the Nitrogen Ox	
Brief Overview This document co Ambient Air Moni	toring Program, which is itself not guida	ance Project Plan for the Nitrogen Oxides ance and is proposed to be rescinded. This sequently, it should be removed from Town
Regulatory Stage (check one box)	□ NOIRA □ Proposed □ Final	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA ☐ Revised Proposed ☐ Fast-Track
Additional Description	☐ Expedited Review Requested ☐ Exempt Action	☐ Guidance Document
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute ☐ Action required by state statute	☑ Discretionary action
Deregulatory Component	This action rescinds a 36-page document that does not meet the definition of a guidance document in the Administrative Process Act.	
Expected Date	October 2024	

Action/Stage or Gui	idance Document Forum ID (if available	)
AQM-006	•	
Title of Proposed Re	egulatory Action or Guidance Documen	t .
Rescind Quality Ass	surance Project Plan for the Sulfur Dioxid	de Ambient Air Monitoring Program
Brief Overview		
The purpose of this	s document is to provide an overview of	the Sulfur Dioxide Ambient Air Monitoring
Program. It also de	scribes the need for the measurement a	nd characterizes the quality assurance and
quality control act	ivities to be applied. Every aspect of t	he program is discussed in this report. In
· ·		rides an explanation of the tasks each will
perform. This document does not meet the definition of "guidance." Consequently, it should be		
removed from Tow	ın Hall.	
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary action
	☐ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory	This action rescinds a 97-page document	ent that does not meet the definition of a
Component	guidance document in the Administra	tive Process Act.
Expected Date	October 2024	

Action/Stage or Gu AQM-006A	idance Document Forum ID (if available	)
· ·	egulatory Action or Guidance Documen	
,	ssurance Project Plan for the Sulfur Dioxid	de Ambient Air Monitoring Program -
Appendices		
Ambient Air Moni	toring Program, which is itself not guida	rance Project Plan for the Sulfur Dioxide ince and is proposed to be rescinded. This sequently, it should be removed from Town
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	☐ Proposed ☐ Final	☐ Revised Proposed ☐ Fast-Track
Additional Description	☐ Expedited Review Requested ☐ Exempt Action	□ Guidance Document
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute ☐ Action required by state statute	☑ Discretionary action
Deregulatory Component		ent that does not meet the definition of a tive Process Act.
Expected Date	October 2024	

<b>Action/Stage or Gu</b> AQM-007	idance Document Forum ID (if available	
Title of Proposed R	egulatory Action or Guidance Documen	l .
Rescind Quality Ass	urance Project Plan for the Lead-TSP Am	bient Air Monitoring Program
Brief Overview		
The purpose of this	document is to provide an overview of t	he Lead-TSP Ambient Air Monitoring
Program. It also des	scribes the need for the measurement ar	d characterizes the quality assurance and
quality control activ	rities to be applied. Every aspect of the p	rogram is discussed in this report. In
addition, the docun	nent identifies key personnel and provide	es an explanation of the tasks each will
perform. This docur	ment does not meet the definition of "gu	idance." Consequently, it should be
removed from Tow	n Hall.	
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	□ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary action
	☐ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory	This action rescinds a 59-page docume	nt that does not meet the definition of a
Component	guidance document in the Administrati	ve Process Act.
Expected Date	October 2024	

Action/Stage or Gu AQM-007A	idance Document Forum ID (if available	e)	
Title of Proposed R	egulatory Action or Guidance Documen	t	
Rescind Quality Ass	urance Project Plan for the Lead-TSP Am	bient Air Monitoring Program – Appendices	
Brief Overview			
This document con-	tains appendices to the Quality Assurand	e Project Plan for the Lead-TSP Ambient Air	
<b>Monitoring Progran</b>	n, which is itself not guidance and is pro	posed to be rescinded. This document does	
not meet the defini	tion of "guidance." Consequently, it sho	uld be removed from Town Hall.	
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	□ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	□ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	This action rescinds a 30-page docume	This action rescinds a 30-page document that does not meet the definition of a	
Component	guidance document in the Administrat	guidance document in the Administrative Process Act.	
Expected Date	October 2024		

Action/Stage or Gu MSOP-01	idance Document Forum ID (if available	2)
•	Regulatory Action or Guidance Documen al Responsibilities and Conduct of Mobile	
expressly for intern	cribes the professional responsibilities ar all use at DEQ, this document does not m ould be removed from Town Hall.	nd conduct of mobile source staff. As it is neet the definition of "guidance."
Regulatory Stage (check one box)	□ NOIRA □ Proposed □ Final	<ul><li>☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA</li><li>☐ Revised Proposed</li><li>☐ Fast-Track</li></ul>
Additional Description	☐ Expedited Review Requested ☐ Exempt Action	☑ Guidance Document
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute ☐ Action required by state statute	☑ Discretionary action
Deregulatory Component	This action rescinds a 2-page document that does not meet the definition of a guidance document in the Administrative Process Act.	
Expected Date	October 2024	

Action/Stage or Gu	idance Document Forum ID (if available	1	
MSOP-06	naunce bocament rotain ib (ii avanabie	,	
Title of Proposed R	egulatory Action or Guidance Document	t	
Rescind Data Disk P	Procedures and Vehicle Inspection Report	: Voiding Process	
Brief Overview			
This document des	cribes the process of updating data disks	and filing voided vehicle inspection reports	
for agency staff. As	it is expressly for internal use at DEQ, this	is document does not meet the definition of	
"guidance." Additio	nally, the information contained in the d	ocument is obsolete, and no longer relevant	
or accurate. Conse	quently, it should be removed from Town	Hall.	
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	This action rescinds a 1-page document	t that does not meet the definition of a	
Component	guidance document in the Administrati	guidance document in the Administrative Process Act.	
Expected Date	October 2024		

## Department of Historic Resources (DHR) / Total = 2

	idance Document Forum ID (if availabl	(e)
Guidance Document		
	Regulatory Action or Guidance Documen	nt
	ons Management Standards	
Brief Overview		1
	Historic Resources maintains the State Col	
	ogical collections at 2801 Kensington Ave	
•	ections are unique in that once a site has be	
	ellections remain the only tangible resource	
	n is to make the irreplaceable archaeologic	
	exhibit them for the education of the public	
	within a safe environment. Also managed	
	als (field notes, photographs, maps) associ	
	vide strong research, education, and exhib	
	tative of all geographical areas and occupa	
	eologists and private collectors. Collection	
	ed in multiple locations, and associated do epository as the artifacts.	cumentation should be
storied in the same i	epository as the artifacts.	
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)		
()	□ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action
	☐ Action required by state statute	•
Deregulatory	The DHR State Collections Management Standards includes only internal agency	
Component	procedures and imposes no requirements on any regulants. Removing the	
Component	document from the agency's guidance do	
	the agency's discretionary regulatory req	
	reduce the agency's guidance document a	
	4,000 words.	60 6
	,	
<b>Expected Date</b>	June 2025	

Action/Stage or Gu	idance Document Forum ID (if availabl	e)
Guidance Document	t Forum ID 4632	
Title of Proposed R	Regulatory Action or Guidance Documen	nt
Guidelines for Cond	lucting Historic Resources Survey in Virgi	nia
<b>Brief Overview</b>		
The Secretary of the Interior (SOI) and the National Park Service have developed broad national performance standards and guidelines to assist agencies and individuals with the implementation of historic preservation activities. These federal standards and guidelines are titled "Archeology and Historic Preservation: Secretary of the Interior's Standards and Guidelines." DHR prepared <i>DHR Guidelines</i> around these federal standards, augmenting the guidance that they provide with information specific to the requirements for conducting historic resources survey in Virginia. The information contained in <i>DHR Guidelines</i> is intended for use by a wide range of individuals with varying degrees of training and experience in conducting survey work in Virginia, from the novice to the professional. Therefore, the guidance provided herein covers basic material along with advanced historic resources documentation concepts and approaches.  **DHR Guidelines** is also designed to provide direction on researching and documenting various property types, both above and below ground, including archaeological, architectural, and cultural landscape resources. In many cases, projects will require consideration of multiple resource types. DHR intends <i>DHR Guidelines</i> to promote thorough consideration of all aspects of any geographic area under study, so that all resource types present within a given study area receive sufficient consideration.		
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action
D 14	☐ Action required by state statute	D
Deregulatory Component	The DHR Guidelines for Conducting His includes only internal agency procedures	
Component	regulants. Removing the document from	
	not affect the number of the agency's dis	
	imposed on the public. It will reduce the agency's guidance document aggregate	
	word count by approximately 73,000 wor	rds.
<b>Expected Date</b>	January 2025	

## **Secretariat of Public Safety and Homeland Security**

#### **Department of Forensic Science (DFS)** / **Total = 1**

Action/Stage or Gu	Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
		,	
N/A			
Title of Proposed F	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent	
	or Instructional Manual Intox EC/IR II		
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
The Breath Test Ope	erator Instructional Manual Intox EC/IR l	II provides instruction for law enforcement	
personnel on the ope	eration of the Intox EC/IR II and the scien	ntific principles governing breath testing	
and the Intox EC/IR	II.		
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	□ Discretionary action	
	✓ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	The Department of Forensic Science wi	ll be replacing the Intox EC/IR II breath	
Component	instruments currently deployed around the state. This will necessitate revisions to		
	the Operator Instructional Manual. During this revision, the Department will		
	endeavor to shorten the document by 2,500 words, which represents 25% of the		
	length of the guidance document.		
<b>Expected Date</b>	December 2024		

## **Department of Juvenile Justice (DJJ) / Total = 4**

Action/Stage or Gu	Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
Not Available	Not Available		
Title of Proposed F	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docume	nt	
Action to Amend Co	ompliance Manual for the Regulation Gov	erning Juvenile Secure Detention Centers	
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
This action seeks to	amend the Compliance Manual for the Re	egulation Governing Juvenile Secure	
Detention Centers.	The document governs all compliance aud	its of juvenile detention centers, and	
proposed amendmen	nts will provide interpretive guidance to st	aff in JDCs and the department's	
Certification Unit.			
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	The proposed amendments will align with changes and reductions to 6VAC35-		
Component	101. Additionally, proposed changes will shorten and simplify the document by		
	removing extraneous purpose statements and unnecessary rationales, as well as		
	repetitive language.		
<b>Expected Date</b>	June 30, 2025 (contingent on proposed changes to 6VAC35-101 completing the		
	Final Stage by this date).		

Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
N/A		
Title of Proposed F	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docume	nt
Action to Amend Co	ompliance Manual for the Regulation Gov	erning Juvenile Group Homes and
Halfway Houses (6V	VAC35-41)	
<b>Brief Overview</b>		
This action seeks to	amend the Compliance Manual for the Re	gulation Governing Juvenile Group
Homes and Halfway	Houses. The document governs all comp	liance audits of juvenile group homes
funded, in part, by the	he Virginia Juvenile Community Crime Co	ontrol Act. Proposed amendments will
provide interpretive	guidance to staff in such facilities and in t	he department's Certification Unit.
Regulatory Stage	□NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary action
	☐ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory	The proposed amendments will align with changes and reductions to 6VAC35-41.	
Component	Additionally, proposed changes will shorten and simplify the document by	
_	removing extraneous purpose statements and unnecessary rationales, as well as	
	repetitive language.	
<b>Expected Date</b>	June 30. 2025 (contingent on proposed amendments to 6VAC35-41 completing	
	the Final Stage).	

Action/Stage or Gu	Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
Not available	Not available		
Title of Proposed F	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent	
Action to Amend Co	ompliance Manual for the Regulation Go	verning Juvenile Correctional Centers	
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
	amend the Compliance Manual for the R		
	s. The document governs all compliance	¥ <b>A</b>	
	l centers, and proposed amendments will	provide interpretive guidance to staff in	
	ment's Certification Unit.		
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	The proposed amendments will align with changes and reductions to 6VAC35-71.		
Component	Additionally, proposed changes will shorten and simplify the document by		
	removing extraneous purpose statements and unnecessary rationales, as well as		
	repetitive language.		
<b>Expected Date</b>	June 30, 2025 (contingent on proposed amendments to 6VAC35-71 completing		
	the Final Stage).		

O O	Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
Not available			
_	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum		
Action to Simplify (	Guidance Document Interpreting 6VAC3	5-170	
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
	led to modify the guidance document into		
_	ests and Research Proposals (6VAC35-1'	70) to align with proposed changes to	
6VAC35-170.			
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	⊠ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	The department is working to finalize recommendations that will align the		
Component	document with changes to 6VAC35-170, including removing provisions that		
	impose unnecessarily burdensome requirements on researchers and individuals		
	making requests for juvenile data. Additionally the proposal will shorten and		
	simplify the document by removing extraneous or duplicative provisions and		
	striking unnecessary details of the process.		
<b>Expected Date</b>	June 1, 2025 (contingent on proposed changes to 6VAC35-170 nearing		
	completion of the Final Stage by this date).		

## **Department of Fire Programs (DFP)** / **Total = 5**

Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
VFSB-5		
Title of Proposed R	Regulatory Action or Guidance Documer	nt
Live Fire Training S	tructure (Burn Building) Project Manual	
<b>Brief Overview</b>		
This project manual	provides certain requirements for the cons	struction of live fire training structures
that receive funds from	om the Live Fire Training Structure Grant	Program derived from the Fire Programs
	lso provides reference materials for purcha	asing and construction of each prototype
as approved by the V	Virginia Fire Services Board.	
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	□ Discretionary action
	☑ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory	Executive Order #19 (2022) requires executive branch agencies to reduce	
Component	regulatory requirements by 25% or in length by 25%. This proposed change	
	removes this document since the vast majority is reference only and not a binding	
	requirement on the grant recipient. All necessary information was added to the	
	Live Fire Training Structure Grant Policy	(VFSB-2) for clarity.
<b>Expected Date</b>	August 2024	

Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
VFSB-2		
Title of Proposed I	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent
Live Fire Training S	Structure Grants	
<b>Brief Overview</b>		
		formation on Live Fire Training Structure
		tion with the Virginia Fire Services Board
_	•	eded to reduce the length of the document
	easier to understand for potential applica	ants.
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary action
	☑ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory	Executive Order #19 (2022) requires ex	ecutive branch agencies to reduce
Component	regulatory requirements by 25% or in length by 25%. This proposed change	
	removes the document in whole. In a review of language found in § 2.2-4101 and	
	§ 2.2-4101, the agency has determined that this document does not meet the	
	definition of a guidance document. The Live Fire Training Structure Grant	
	Program is a voluntary program and does not make any statement of general	
	application. Applicants must comply if	they voluntarily receive a grant.
<b>Expected Date</b>	October 2024	

Action/Stogo on Ca	vidance Dogument Famum ID (if availa)	blo)
VFSB-3	uidance Document Forum ID (if availa	oie)
	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent
_	nt Reporting (VFIRS) Hardware Grant	
<b>Brief Overview</b>	,	
This guide is intend	ed to provide potential grant applicants in	nformation on the Virginia Fire Incident
Reporting System F	Iardware Grants provided by Department	of Fire Programs, in consultation with the
Virginia Fire Servic	es Board as required by Code of Virginia	a § 38.2-401. Revisions are needed to
reduce the length of	the document to make information easie	r to understand for potential applicants.
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	□ Discretionary action
	✓ Action required by state statute	·
Deregulatory	Executive Order #19 (2022) requires ex	secutive branch agencies to reduce
Component	regulatory requirements by 25% or in length by 25%. This proposed change	
_	removes the document in whole. In a review of language found in § 2.2-4101 and	
	§ 2.2-4101, the agency has determined that this document does not meet the	
	definition of a guidance document. The Virginia Fire Incident Reporting (VFIRS)	
	Hardware Grant Program is a voluntary program and does not make any	
	statement of general application. Applicants must comply if they voluntarily	
	receive a grant.	
<b>Expected Date</b>	October 2024	

Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
VFSB-4		
	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent
Regional Fire Service	ces Training Policy	
<b>Brief Overview</b>		
	ed to provide potential grant applicants in	
		ion with the Virginia Fire Services Board
	•	eded to reduce the length of the document
to make information	easier to understand for potential applica	ants.
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary action
	☑ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory	Executive Order #19 (2022) requires ex	ecutive branch agencies to reduce
Component	regulatory requirements by 25% or in length by 25%. This proposed change	
	removes the document in whole. In a review of language found in § 2.2-4101 and	
	§ 2.2-4101, the agency has determined that this document does not meet the	
	definition of a guidance document. The Regional Fire Services Training Program	
	is a voluntary program and does not make any statement of general application.	
	Applicants must comply if they volunta	rily receive a grant.
<b>Expected Date</b>	October 2024	

Action/Stage or Gu	uidance Document Forum ID (if availal	ble)
VFSB-6		
Title of Proposed F	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent
Conference and Edu	ication Assistance Grant	
<b>Brief Overview</b>		
	ed to provide potential grant applicants in	
	ce Grant provided by Department of Fire	
_	es Board as required by Code of Virginia	
reduce the length of	the document to make information easier	r to understand for potential applicants.
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary action
	☑ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory	Executive Order #19 (2022) requires ex	ecutive branch agencies to reduce
Component	regulatory requirements by 25% or in length by 25%. This proposed change	
	removes the document in whole. In a review of language found in § 2.2-4101 and	
	§ 2.2-4101, the agency has determined that this document does not meet the	
	definition of a guidance document. The Conference and Education Assistance	
	Grant is a voluntary program and does not make any statement of general	
	application. Applicants must comply if they voluntarily receive a grant.	
<b>Expected Date</b>	October 2024	

# **Secretariat of Transportation**

#### **Department of Motor Vehicles (DMV) / Total = 2**

Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
Guidance Document Forum ID 2403		
Title of Proposed	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent
Commercial Driver	Training School Curriculum Requiremen	ts
<b>Brief Overview</b>		
The proposed regul	latory action would repeal the Commercial	Driver Training Curriculum
Requirements guid	ance document.	
Regulatory	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
Stage	□ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
(check one box)	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
	_ 1	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	□ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary action
	☐ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory	The proposed regulatory change would e	liminate an obsolete guidance document
Component	and remove unnecessary requirements.	
<b>Expected Date</b>	July 18, 2024	

Action/Stage or G	uidance Document Forum ID (if availa	ble)	
Guidance Documer	Guidance Document Forum ID 2404		
Title of Duonogod	Dogwletowy Action on Cuidence Decum	2014	
_	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docun y Tester Driving School Curriculum Requ		
Class A Tilliu Fait	y Tester Driving School Curriculum Requ	mements	
Brief Overview			
	latory action would repeal the Class A Th	aird Party Tester Driving School	
1 1	ements guidance document.	and I arely Toster Briting Sensor	
Regulatory	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
Stage	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
(check one box)	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
A 1 1'4'			
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	The proposed regulatory change would eliminate an obsolete guidance document		
Component	and remove unnecessary requirements.		
<b>Expected Date</b>	July 18, 2024		

## **Department of Rail and Public Transportation (DRPT)** / **Total = 2**

Title of Proposed Regulatory Action or Guidance Document DRPT Multimodal System Design Guidelines		
Brief Overview		
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency Rule ☐ Fast-Track Rule
(check one box)	☐ Proposed Rule ☐ Final Rule	☐ Fast-Track Rule
Additional Description	☐ Expedited Rule ☐ Exempt Rule	☑ Guidance Document
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute ☐ Action required by state statute	☐ Discretionary action
Deregulatory Component	DRPT believes that this document is not a guidance document. It serves as a collection of data and information for reference and research purposes and does not constitute a guidance document.	
<b>Expected Date</b>	9/30/2024	

Title of Proposed Regulatory Action or Guidance Document		
State Management Plan		
<b>Brief Overview</b>		
	e State Management Plan (SMP) is to facilitate both state management and FTA	
oversight by docu	imenting DRPT's policies and procedures for administering Section 5310, 5311, and	
1 0	a single reference. The SMP is a comprehensive and coordinated document utilized by	
DRPT, its subreci	ipients, and the FTA. Its primary purposes are to serve as the basis for FTA's State-level	
management review	ews and to provide public information on the state's administration of programs under	
FTA Title 49 USO	C Section 5310, FTA Title 49 USC Section 5311, and FTA Title 49 USC Section 5339.	
This SMP also in	cludes DRPT's goals, policies, procedures, and administrative requirements.	
Regulatory	□ NOIRA □ Emergency Rule	
Stage	☐ Proposed Rule ☐ Fast-Track Rule	
(check one box)	☐ Final Rule	
	L'Ima Raio	
Additional	☐ Expedited Rule ☐ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Rule	
Legal	☐ Action required by ☐ Discretionary action	
Authority	federal statute	
	☑ Action required by state	
	statute	
Deregulatory	DRPT believes that this document is not a guidance document. It serves as a collection	
Component	of data and information for reference and research purposes and does not constitute a	
•	guidance document.	
Expected Date	9/30/2024	

## Motor Vehicle Dealer Board (MVDB) / Total = 6

Action/Stage or Gu	idance Document Forum ID (if availabl	le)
AD020-95 Public C	omment Policy – Remove from Town Ha	Il Guidance Documents List
Title of Proposed R	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docume	nt
AD020-95 Public C	omment Policy	
Brief Overview		
This guidance docur	ment is what is in the Public Comment Re	gulation 24 VAC 22-11 therefore, we are
removing this from	the Guidance Document list on Town Hal	<mark>1.</mark>
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	□ Discretionary action
	☐ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory	Removing a Guidance Document	
Component		
Expected Date	TBD	

Action/Stage or Gu	idance Document Forum ID (if availal	ble)
AD060-17 Motor V	ehicle Dealer Board Meeting Cancellation	on/Inclement Weather Policy
Title of Proposed R	egulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent
AD060-17 Motor V	ehicle Dealer Board Meeting Cancellation	on/Inclement Weather Policy
Brief Overview		
This Guidance docu	ment explains how the Board handles Bo	pard meetings that are cancelled because of
inclement weather.	This policy will now be posted on our w	rebsite only.
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary action
	☐ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory	Removing a Guidance document	
Component		
Expected Date	TBD	

Action/Stage or Gu	idance Document Forum ID (if availabl	le)
AD111-16 MVDB I	FOIA Policy	
Title of Proposed R	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docume	nt
AD111-16 MVDB I	FOIA Policy	
Brief Overview		
Completely removir	ng this from the Guidance documents on T	Town Hall and placing this information on
our website.		
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☐ Discretionary action
	☑ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory	Removing a Guidance Document	
Component		
Expected Date	TBD	

Action/Stage or Gu	idance Document Forum ID (if availabl	(e)
	or Review of Applicants Who Have a Crin	
Title of Proposed R	egulatory Action or Guidance Documer	nt
LI0-98 Guidelines fo	or Review of Applicants Who Have a Crir	minal History
Brief Overview		
These guidelines exp	plain what the MVDB uses to make decisi	ions on whether to deny an application or to
license a person with	n a criminal history. This information is o	on our website.
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	□ Discretionary action     □
	☑ Action required by state statute	·
Deregulatory	Removes Guidance document	
Component		
Expected Date	TBD	

	nidance Document Forum ID (if available on and Dealer-Operator Test	le)
Title of Proposed F	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docume	nt
_	on and Dealer-Operator Test	
Brief Overview		
This Guidance docu	ment explains the required qualification to	ests the MVDB offers through the DMV
CSC's and notes tha	at the MVDB offers study guides. All this	information is on our website under
Dealer-operator, sal	esperson and also under forms and publica	ations.
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☐ Discretionary action
	☑ Action required by state statute	•
Deregulatory	Removing the Guidance document	
Component		
Expected Date	TBD	

Action/Stage or Gu	idance Document Forum ID (if availabl	le)
NEW Guidance Doo		
Title of Proposed R	Regulatory Action or Guidance Documen	nt
Inspections Costs A	ssessed	
Brief Overview		
HB 1107 goes into	effect July 1, 2024 – amends §46.2-1:	528. This law allows the Board to
establish a fee for	the Board staff to collect for the field r	representative inspection/examination
costs when a viola	tion of Chapter 15 is found. In the May	y 2024 Board Meeting, the Board passed
a resolution to asso	ess a flat \$50 cost for the field inspecti	ons/examinations.
	1	
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☐ Discretionary action
	☑ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory	N/A	
Component		
Expected Date	Submit to ORM via Townhall sometime	in July 2024

## **Department of Transportation (DOT)** / **Total = 17**

Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
Not available.		
_	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	
Amend the Virginia	Official State Transportation Map Policy	and Procedures
Brief Overview		
VDOT will update t	the title of the Communications Division	where it is referenced in the Virginia
Official State Transp	portation Map Policy and Procedures guid	dance document to reflect the current
agency structure and make other minor clarifying edits.		
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action
	☐ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory	This action is not expected to have a deregulatory component.	
Component	_	
<b>Expected Date</b>	July 2024	

Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
Not available.		
Title of Proposed R	Regulatory Action or Guidance Documer	nt
	ency Scenic Roads Map Advisory Commit	tee Policy and Selection Criteria from
guidance documents	s list	
<b>Brief Overview</b>		
VDOT expects to re	move the Interagency Scenic Roads Map	Advisory Committee Policy and
Selection Criteria gu	idance document from the Town Hall guid	dance documents list. The Interagency
Scenic Roads Map A	Advisory Committee no longer exists and a	as such the guidance document is no
longer relevant.		
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action
	☐ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory	Removing the Interagency Scenic Roads Map Advisory Committee Policy and	
Component	Selection Criteria from VDOT's guidance document list will eliminate 16	
	discretionary requirements on regulants and will reduce the agency's guidance	
	document aggregate word count by 1,333	3 words.
<b>Expected Date</b>	July 2024	

Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)			
Not available.	Not available.		
Title of Proposed F	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent	
Amend the Transpo	rtation Alternatives Program Guide		
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
VDOT will make ch	nanges to the Transportation Alternatives	Program Guide including updating	
		website, removing additional information	
and guidance that is	captured elsewhere, and making minor c	corrections in alignment with existing state	
and/or federal requir	rements.		
Regulatory Stage	□NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	Specific reductions cannot be identified at this time.		
Component			
<b>Expected Date</b>	July 2024		

Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)			
Not available.			
Title of Proposed I	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent	
Amend the Urban C	Construction and Maintenance Program M	Ianual (Urban Manual)	
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
	nanges to the Urban Manual including am		
		er departmental documents and clarifying	
and expanding infor	rmation on eligible maintenance activities	and expenditure reporting and	
incorporating best p	ractices.		
Regulatory Stage	□NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	Specific reductions cannot be identified at this time.		
Component			
<b>Expected Date</b>	July 2024		

Action/Stage or Gu	idance Document Forum ID (if availab	ole)	
Not available.	Not available.		
Title of Proposed I	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docume	ent	
Remove the Locally	Administered Projects Manual from guio	lance documents list	
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
VDOT expects to re	emove the Locally Administered Projects	(LAP) Manual from the Town Hall	
guidance documents	s list. The LAP Manual is no longer neede	ed as a guidance document due to changes	
in the terms and cor	nditions of locally administered project co	ntracts.	
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
		•	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	□ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	Removing the LAP Manual from VDOT's guidance document list will eliminate		
Component	1,837 total regulatory requirements, including 840 discretionary requirements on		
		ance document aggregate word count by	
	202,904 words.		
<b>Expected Date</b>	July 2024		

Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
Not available.		
_	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	
Manual for the Proc	curement and Management of Professiona	al Services updates by VDOT
D 1 0 0		
Brief Overview		
	pdate the Manual to reflect current procu	•
		into procurement phases. Changes include
		ess for professional services, and updated
responsibilities asso	ciated with the successful administration	of professional services contracts.
Regulatory Stage	□NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	□ Discretionary Action
	☐ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory	The amendments are expected to reduce the length of the guidance document.	
Component		
<b>Expected Date</b>	July-September 2024	

Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
Not available.		
Title of Proposed I	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent
Amend the Revenue	e Sharing Program Guidelines	
<b>Brief Overview</b>		
VDOT will update t	the Revenue Sharing Program Guidelines	' formatting, remove unnecessary
references, remove/	adjust appendices, and adjust guidance fo	or internal VDOT procedures.
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action
	☐ Action required by state statute	-
Deregulatory	Specific reductions cannot be identified at this time.	
Component		
<b>Expected Date</b>	August 2024	

Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
Not available.		
Title of Proposed I	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docume	ent
Amend Guide to Hi	ghway System Changes Guidance Docum	nent
<b>Brief Overview</b>		
VDOT expects to m	ake minor revisions to the Guide to High	way System Changes, including updating
the description of th	e process for changing federal aid primar	y routes.
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	□ Emergency or Emergency/NOID A
(check one box)		☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(Check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	□ Discretionary Action
	☐ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory	Specific reductions cannot be identified at this time.	
Component		
<b>Expected Date</b>	September 2024	

Action/Stage or Gu	Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
Not available.	Not available.		
Title of Proposed F	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent	
Amend Guidance D	ocument for the Commonwealth Transpo	ortation Board's Secondary Street	
Acceptance Require	ements		
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
-	ake revisions to the Guidance Document	*	
	Street Acceptance Requirements consiste		
	d to connectivity requirements as directed	d by Chapter 425 of the 2022 Acts of the	
	General Assembly.		
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	□ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action	
	☑ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	Consistent with the amendments to 24V	AC30-92, the changes to this guidance	
Component	document will reflect more flexible opti	ions for meeting or waiving existing	
	requirements for the number and location	on of connections to existing highways	
	that must be made from a new addition to the secondary system.		
<b>Expected Date</b>	December 2024		

Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
Not available.		
Title of Proposed R	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docume	nt
Remove the Frequer	ntly Asked Questions on the Access Mana	gement Regulations and Standards from
guidance documents	s list	
<b>Brief Overview</b>		
VDOT expects to re	move the Frequently Asked Questions on	the Access Management Regulations and
Standards guidance	document from the Town Hall guidance d	ocuments list. This action will reflect the
finalized rulemaking	g to amend the corresponding regulation (2	24VAC30-73). The document duplicates
information found in	n the regulation and relevant permit docum	nents.
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action
	☐ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory	The Frequently Asked Questions on the Access Management Regulations and	
Component	Standards document imposes no regulatory requirements. Removing it from the	
	guidance document list will reduce the agency's guidance document aggregate	
	word count by 11,478 words.	
Expected Date	December 2024	

Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)			
Not available.	Not available.		
Title of Proposed R	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent	
Amend VDOT Police	cy Manual for Public Participation in Trans	nsportation Projects	
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
VDOT expects to m	ake revisions to the VDOT Policy Manua	al for Public Participation in	
Transportation Proje	ects, including revising the Tier 1 and Tie	er 2 cost thresholds, ensuring all state and	
federal code and reg	ulatory references are correct, revising de	ocument filing and storage references,	
updating links and re	eferences to verify they are pointing to va	alid websites or sources due to changes to	
the VDOT website,	and making general formatting changes t	o comply with the Section 508	
Accessibility requirements for web-based documents.			
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	This action is not expected to have a de-	regulatory component.	
Component			
Expected Date	December 2024		

Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
Not available.		
_	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docume	
Remove the Guidan	ce Document for Determination of Certain	n Financial Benefits to Displacees from
guidance documents	s list	
<b>Brief Overview</b>		
The CTB proposes t	to remove the Guidance Document for De	termination of Certain Financial Benefits
to Displacees from t	he Town Hall guidance documents list. The	he guidance document was originally
intended to outline p	procedures for VDOT staff, but it is no lor	nger utilized. Some of the information
contained in the doc	ument does not reflect current practice an	d the remaining information duplicates
information contained	ed in 24VAC30-41.	-
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action
	☐ Action required by state statute	
Deregulatory	The Guidance Document for Determination of Certain Financial Benefits to	
Component	Displacees imposes no discretionary requirements on regulants. Removing it will	
-	reduce the agency's guidance document	
Expected Date	January 2025	<u> </u>

Action/Stage or Gu	Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
Not available.			
Title of Proposed F	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent	
Manual for the Proc	urement and Management of Professiona	l Services updates by VDOT	
Brief Overview			
• •	the Manual with clarifications regarding p	process changes resulting from ongoing	
business process im	provement efforts.		
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	□ Discretionary Action	
	☐ Action required by state statute		
Deregulatory	Specific reductions cannot be identified at this time.		
Component			
<b>Expected Date</b>	March-May 2025		

Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)			
Not available.			
Title of Proposed I	Title of Proposed Regulatory Action or Guidance Document		
Remove the Frequen	ntly Asked Questions - Land Use Permits	from guidance document list	
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
VDOT expects to re	move the Frequently Asked Questions - l	Land Use Permits guidance document	
from the Town Hall	guidance documents list. This action wil	I reflect the finalized rulemaking to amend	
the corresponding re	egulation (24VAC30-151). The document	duplicates information found in the	
regulation and relevant permit documents.			
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action	
	☐ Action required by state statute	•	
Deregulatory	The Frequently Asked Questions - Land Use Permits document imposes no		
Component	regulatory requirements. Removing it fr	regulatory requirements. Removing it from the guidance document list will	
	reduce the agency's guidance document aggregate word count by 2,931 words.		
<b>Expected Date</b>	March 2025		

Action/Stage or Gu	Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
Not available.			
Title of Proposed I	Regulatory Action or Guidance Docum	ent	
Amend Economic D	Development Access Program Guide		
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
VDOT will update t	the Economic Development Access Progr	ram Guide's formatting, remove	
unnecessary referen	ces, and remove/adjust appendices.		
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action	
	☐ Action required by state statute	•	
Deregulatory	Specific reductions cannot be identified at this time.		
Component			
<b>Expected Date</b>	May 2025		

Action/Stage or Gu	Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
Not available.			
Title of Proposed I	Title of Proposed Regulatory Action or Guidance Document		
Amend Airport Acc	ess Program Guide		
<b>Brief Overview</b>			
VDOT will update t	the Airport Access Program Guide's form	natting, remove unnecessary references,	
and remove/adjust a	appendices.		
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA	
(check one box)	☐ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed	
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track	
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	☑ Guidance Document	
Description	☐ Exempt Action		
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	□ Discretionary Action	
	☐ Action required by state statute	-	
Deregulatory	Specific reductions cannot be identified at this time.		
Component			
<b>Expected Date</b>	May 2025		

Action/Stage or Guidance Document Forum ID (if available)		
Not available.		
Title of Proposed Regulatory Action or Guidance Document		
Amend Recreational Access Program Guide		
Brief Overview		
VDOT will update the Recreational Access Program Guide's formatting, remove unnecessary		
references, and remove/adjust appendices.		
Regulatory Stage	□ NOIRA	☐ Emergency or Emergency/NOIRA
(check one box)	□ Proposed	☐ Revised Proposed
	☐ Final	☐ Fast-Track
Additional	☐ Expedited Review Requested	□ Guidance Document
Description	☐ Exempt Action	
Legal Authority	☐ Action required by federal statute	☑ Discretionary Action
	☐ Action required by state statute	-
Deregulatory	Specific reductions cannot be identified at this time.	
Component		
<b>Expected Date</b>	May 2025	